CONTENTS

Liturgical Books	3
Bibles	5
Books by/on Popes Francis/Benedict XVI	8
Youcat Series	12
Books by Fulton J Sheen	14
Books by/on Saint Mother Teresa	17
CCBI Publications	19
New Arrivals	24
Theology	30
Scripture Studies	34
Liturgy and Sacraments	38
Religion	40
Mission and Evangelization	44
Ethics	46
Religious Life	48
Catechetics	51
Saints and Biography	54
Homily Aids	57
Prayer, Meditations and Prayer Services	62
Spirituality	71
Value Education	83
Inspirational	83
Sociology	87
Psychology and Counselling	90
General	90
Special Offer Books at 40% Discount	95
Essential Catholic Books	97

LITURGICAL BOOKS

LECTIONARY

Scriptural Readings for use in Liturgy (3 Volumes) ENGLISH STANDARD VERSION – CATHOLIC EDITION THE REVISED GRAIL PSALMS



For Use of the Dioceses of the Bishops' Conferences of India Restored by Decree of the Second Ecumenical Council of Vatican and promulgated by authority of Pope Paul VI, this Lectionary

is prepared from text of the Holy Bible English Standard Version – Catholic Edition, the translation approved by CCBI for use in the Liturgy. It is inclusive of all the Indian Saints with their proper Masses. The Index in each volume makes it easier to search for the particular mass or readings.

Prepared in 3 Volumes, this Lectionary is handy to use in all seasons

Volume 1: Sundays and Solemnities of Years A B & C

Volume 2: Proper of Time for Weekdays of Years A B & C

Volume 3: Proper of Saints, Commons, Ritual Masses, Masses for Various Needs, Votive Masses and Masses for the Dead

Other Features:

• Psalms reprinted from The Revised Grail Psalms

• Large font size with meaningful line breaks for easy reading, 2 Ribbon

Markers, Attractive hardback with gold foiling

2020 ed. 3362 pp. Rs.9000 ISBN: 9789388968300, Hardbound, 190x275mm, 6815g

BOOK OF THE GOSPELS



Book of the Gospels contains the Gospel Passages for:

 Sundays of all three cycles
Solemnities of the Lord celebrated in the Ordinary Time of all the 3 cycles

3. Feasts and Solemnities of

the Lord and the Saints celebrated on Sundays 4. Ritual Masses

Book of the Gospels is the liturgical book that contains all Gospel passages from the Lectionary. It is carried in the Entrance Procession of the Mass as it is one of the ancient traditions of the Church. The presence of Book of the Gospels carried in procession, helps emphasize God's Word as present and visible to the assembled faithful. Book of the Gospels is meant to convey the power of the Word of God to our communities. It emphasizes the glory of the Word through the use of beautiful gold-stamped liturgical art: The cover art includes the picture of Jesus who is the Word made Flesh and that Jesus is the fulfilment of all of the Scriptures. It is appropriate and beneficial to use Book of the Gospels at the Sunday Eucharist and other solemn celebrations even when a Deacon is not present. This adds to the dignity of the proclamation of the Gospel and the celebration itself.

2020 ed. 540 pp. Rs.3000 ISBN: 9789388968294, Hardbound, 230x350mm, 1408g

THE ORDER OF CELEBRATING MARRIAGE



Prepared with the text of the English Standard Version – Catholic Edition (ESV-CE) of the Holy Bible, the translation approved by the CCBI for use in liturgy. Contains the mandatory text for the Order of Cele-

brating Matrimony, an expanded introduction gives a deeper exposition of the Church's theology of Marriage. This book contains full texts for: Matrimony within Mass, Matrimony without Mass, Order for celebrating Matrimony between a Catholic and Catechumen or non-baptised person. Additional new rituals are given in the appendices including: Blessing of an engaged couple, Blessing of a couple on an anniversary including sample formulas for a renewal of commitment and blessing of new or existing rings.

2020 ed. 132 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789388968270, Hardbound, 190x275mm, 417g

THE ORDER OF CONFIRMATION



Prepared with the text of the English Standard Version – Catholic Edition (ESV-CE) of the Holy Bible, the translation approved by the CCBI for use in liturgy. Includes: Rite of Confirmation within Mass,

Rite of Confirmation outside Mass, Rite of Confirmation to be administered for the dying. Other text to be used during the Mass are provided including sample universal prayers, texts to be inserted in the Eucharistic prayers and the full list of readings in reference form.

2020 ed. 78 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789388968263, Hardbound, 190x275mm, 318g

EXORCISMS AND RELATED SUPPLICATIONS CCBI



The ritual text Exorcisms and Related Supplications is comprised of an introduction - Extensive background on the history of the Rite, current rules and procedures, two chapters – 'The Rite of Major Ex-

orcism', and 'Various Texts' - which serve as options in the administration of the rite itself. The first appendix contains exorcistic prayers to be used at the discretion of the diocesan bishop when a thing or place has become demonically penetrated or the Church herself faces persecution and opposition. The second appendix provides prayers and supplications for the private use of the faithful in their struggle against the powers of darkness may be offered by any member of the clergy or by the lay faithful. However, the Rite of Major Exorcism is to be celebrated only by a bishop or a priest who has obtained the special and express permission of the diocesan bishop.

2021 ed. 64 pp. Rs 600 ISBN: 9788195336036 Rights: India, Hardbound, 190x275x7mm, 315g

PASSION NARRATIVES For Palm Sunday and Good Friday



The booklet includes the Gospel Reading of Palm Sunday and Good Friday. The Gospel Readings are in narrative format which can be read in three voices – Narrator, Christ and Crowd or Speaker other

than Christ.

2020 ed. 40 pp. Rs.120 ISBN: 9789388968348, 165x240mm, 100g

4

BIBLES

THE ENGLISH STANDARD VERSION – CATHOLIC EDITION



The Catholic Edition of the English Standard Version Bible is now available for use in the liturgy, in theological centers of learning, in Bible study groups, and in basic Christian communities. First published by Crossway

in 2001, the ESV Bible is a "word-for-word" Bible translation that seeks to reproduce the precise wording of the original text and the personal style of each Bible writer. The principle of "word-for- word" literal translation is in accord with Liturgiam Authenticam as required for use in the Catholic liturgy.

The English Standard Version Catholic Edition (ESV-CE) will thus form the basis of the liturgical text in the Catholic Lectionary. Such a literal translation is also helpful for all students of Scripture. The ESV Catholic Edition will bear abundant fruit in the lives of Catholic readers and all other readers — in liturgical celebrations and theological institutions, and in personal, family, and communal reading.

2018 ed. 1220 pp.

Regular - Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516282, Rights: Asia, Hardbound, 135x210mm, 726g Large - Rs.600, ISBN: 9789386516718, Rights: Asia, Hardbound, 160x240mm, 986g Pocket - Rs.275, ISBN – 9789386516701, Rights: Asia, Hardbound, 110x157mm, 448g



Regular Tan Faux Leather - Rs.750, ISBN: 789386516329, Rights: Asia, 135x210mm, 681g



Regular Burgundy Faux Leather - Rs.750, ISBN: 9789386516312, Rights: Asia, 135x210mm, 683g



Regular PU – Blue - Rs.700, ISBN: 9789386516305, Rights: Asia, 135x210mm, 684g



Regular Black Bonded Leather - Rs.850, ISBN: 9789386516299, Rights: Asia, 135x210mm, 694g

REVISED STANDARD VERSION, CATHOLIC EDITION (RSV-CE)



This is only major modern translation of the Catholic Bible available in standard English. All other major translations have been revised to conform to feminist demands for "inclusive language" (the same lan-

guage Rome rejected in the New Catechism). Acclaimed for decades as the clearest, most accurate and most beautiful modern translation of the Bible in English.

"The Word of God (RSV) speaks God's word for us, "The RSV Bible is an accurate translation and there is hunger and burning desire for the Word of God in the hearts of people," – President of Catholic Bishops' Conference of India – CBCI Cardinal Oswald Gracias.

2010 ed. 1276 pp. Rs. 350 ISBN: 9798170865703, Rights: World except UK, Hardbound, 135x195mm, 752g Also available with Thumb Index: 2020 ed. 1276 pp. Rs.1000 ISBN: 9789388968386, Yapp Binding, 135x190mm, 518g

NEW LIVING TRANSLATION CATHOLIC EDITION (NLT-CE)



The Holy Bible NLT combines the latest biblical scholarship with a clear, dynamic writing style communicates God's word powerfully to all who read it. Following the principle of dynamic equivalence, it

provides a refreshingly fluid reading of the Scriptures, which may be missing in more literal translations. It presents the biblical message in a language accessible even to non-Christians, as suggested by the Dogmatic Constitution on Divine Revelation, 25. This Catholic Edition of the Holy Bible NLT will be a great help for personal reading, study, and prayer. With its flowing text and useful marginal references, it will also provide a useful tool for Lectio Divina sharing and other prayer groups.

2016 ed. 1544 pp. Rights: Asia Pocket - Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170867654, Hardbound, 105x155mm, 565g Pocket - Rs.600 ISBN: 9788170867685, Bonded Leather 105x155mm, 546g Pocket - Rs.550 ISBN: 9788170867678, VINYL 105x155mm, 533g Regular - Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170867180, Hardbound, 130x210mm, 901g Regular - Rs.750 ISBN: 9788170867708, VINYL 130x200mm, 846g Large - Rs.600 ISBN: 9788170867722, Hardbound, 155x230mm, 1223g Large - Rs.1200 ISBN: 9788170867746, VINYL 155x230mm, 1160g

YOUTH BIBLE OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH



The newest title in the internationally best-selling "YOUCAT" series for youth and young adults, this outstanding Bible features the creative elements of the best-selling YOU-CAT youth catechism and

the DOCAT social teaching handbook.

Based on the popular Revised Standard Version, Second Catholic Edition of the Ignatius Bible, the *YOUCAT Bible* carefully abridges the biblical text to help young people to follow the "story" of the Bible. It also includes a special preface by Pope Francis.

• filled with engaging photos, clever and fun illustrations

• insightful sidebar quotes from great thinkers, Catholic saints and leaders

• helpful introductions to the books of the Bible

• easy-to-understand commentaries by some of today's top Bible teacher

• an index of biblical names, terms, and topics

A superb book for high school classes, for regular faith-formation, for youth ministry and for young adult discussion.

2019 ed. 446 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9789386516695, Rights: Asia, Yapp Binding, 148x220mm, 606g

INSPIRE CATHOLIC BIBLE NLT



The Bible for Coloring & Creative Journaling

The Inspire Catholic Bible features over 450 beautiful Scripture line-art illustrations to color plus twoinch-wide lightly ruled margins with extra space

to write notes and reflections or to draw and create original art. Inspire's generous 8.65-point font is larger and more readable than most other journaling Bible fonts, and the high-quality white Bible paper is great for colors and creative Bible journalers of all skill levels. Inspire Catholic Bible's New Living Translation text has been approved by the Catholic Church for personal reading and features the official Imprimatur. The Holy Bible, New Living Translation, communicates God's Word powerfully to all who read it. It is a wonderful legacy Bible for readers to record their faith journey.

Features:

1. NLT Catholic Bible with a flexible LeatherLike cover and beautiful rose gold finish.

2. Over 450 full- and partial-page Scripture illustrations to color.

3. 8.65-point font and high-quality white Bible paper.

4. Many pages have open space in lightly-ruled 2" wide margins for creativity to blossom. 5. A great way to discover valuable truths from the Scripture to live out in your own life!

2018 ed. 1740 pp. Rs 3782, ISBN: 9781496436573, LeatherLike Hardcover, Rose Gold, 1290g

THE PARABLES: COMIC BOOK *Includes all the Bible Parables of Jesus and Full Bible Text and Explanations*



Jesus' parables are probably the most popular short stories in history. Each parable is like a treasure that hides a message for us. That's why we have prepared this book with all the parables. Features:

First is the Bible text along with Bible quote (parallel reference will help you find the same in the other Gospels)

Next comes the parables in comic strips At the end of each parable, you will find a commentary about the parable for a more reflective reading. The commentaries include: * The explanation of the context in which Jesus explained the parable.

* The connection with Jesus' other parables or teachings.

* The explanation of some cultural references.

* The interpretation of the parable.

* The application of the message in our life. The book is not only meant for children but also for youth, adults and for elderly readers. Parents and guides who use it for children can devote a day-session with a parable. It can help explain the parable its content, its idea and its development better.

This book will help go deep into knowledge of the parables; and applying the same in our lives will bear much fruit. 2019 ed. 112 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789386516961 Rights: Asia, 178x240mm, 275g

THE MIRACLES: COMIC BOOK *Includes all the Miracles of Jesus and Full Bible Text and Explanations*



This book is about the most extraordinary deeds of Jesus' life: The Miracles. You will find out that Jesus' miracles go beyond the fact itself. Miracles are another method Jesus used to tell us about God our Father.

It is meant to help read, remember and understand Jesus' miracles. That's why we propose you three readings of each miracle: the Bible text, the miracle narrated through comic strips and the comment. The comments are suitable for boys and girls from 9 years up.

For each miracle you will find its Biblical text in the translation of the Good News Bible. With the miracles that can be found in more than one Gospel, you will find the parallel passages. In spite of the fact the comic strip texts are exactly the ones of the Bible, we recommend that you also read the Biblical text.

The parents and teachers that use that book to explain the miracles can devote a session for miracle. I advise you to prepare the session by reading the previous comments as a guide for the explanation; each paragraph contains an idea and its development.

2019 ed. 144 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516978 Rights: Asia, 178x240mm, 315g

BOOKS BY/ON POPES FRANCIS/ BENEDICT XVI

THE CHURCH OF MERCY *His First Major Book; A Message of Hope for all People* Pope Francis

 This is a magnificent book, bursting with profound spiritual insights, from Pope Francis, a man who has quickly become one of the greatest spiritual teachers of our time. It is a collection from his speeches, homilies,

and papers presented during the first year of his papacy. It is the first Vatican-authorized book detailing his vision for the Catholic Church. From how to be citizens of the world to answering God's call for evangelization, Pope Francis deep wisdom reminds us that the Church must move beyond its own walls and joyfully bring God's mercy wherever suffering, division, or injustice exists. It encourages each of us to ignite the flame within to help share the light of Christ and revitalize the Church.

2014 ed. 190 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867111, Rights: Singapore, Malaysia, UAE and India, 125x197mm, 178g

THE HOLY YEAR OF MERCY *A Faith-Sharing Guide–With Reflections* Pope Francis

God's boundless mercy has become the recurring theme of Pope Francis' preaching and teaching. He so desires that we understand the mercy of God that he has called for an Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy. This



faith-sharing guide provides an opportunity to participate in the holy year in a meaningful way. Each of the eight sessions features a Gospel passage followed by a homily on that passage by Pope Francis. Questions for

reflection and discussion focus on both the Scripture text and homily.

2016 ed. 146 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170867623, Rights: Asia, Malaysia and Singapore, 135x200mm, 120g

THE INFINITE TENDERNESS OF GOD *Meditations on the Gospels* Pope Francis



Pope Francis repeatedly urges us to read a passage from the Gospels every day. In this collection of his homilies and addresses, the Holy Father accompanies us on a journey through the Gospels, beginning with the

birth of Jesus and ending with the resurrection appearances. As we meditate on the life and teachings of Jesus, we can have no better guide than Pope Francis. His characteristic down-to-earth language and pastoral wisdom help us to open our hearts to Jesus, "in whom God's tenderness is made flesh."

2016 ed. 176 pp. Rs.170 ISBN: 9788170867616, Rights: Asia, Malaysia and Singapore, 135x200mm, 135g

FRANCIS Pope of a New World Andrea Tornielli

This book presents many key insights into Pope Benedict's retirement. What led to the



election of a Latin American Jesuit as pope? What is the background against which his first papal acts find their context? A first glimpse of the people who raised him and their attitudes toward his Jesuit vocation. What

were the constants in Padre Jorge Bergoglio's ministry and service as a Jesuit and as an archbishop in violent, horrible times? These questions are addressed in this book. In addition, there is invaluable back ground on Pope Benedict's resignation and the process of electing Pope Francis.

2013 ed. 190 pp. Rs.175 ISBN: 9788170866763, Rights: Asia, 120x230mm, 500g

POPE FRANCIS *The Pope from the End of the Earth* Thomas J. Craughwell



This book explores the life of Pope Francis, including his birth and early years in Argentina; his mystical experience as a teenager that drew him to religious life; his years as a priest and bishop with a heart for the poor

and marginalized; and his unflagging courage to teach and defend the Catholic faith. It also includes over 60 full-colour photographs, a fascinating in-depth biography, foreword by Cardinal Sean O'Malley, first homilies as Pope and supplemental sections on Catholic beliefs, practices and traditions.

2013 ed. 176 pp. Rs.525, ISBN: 9788170866817, Rights: Asia and Africa, 150x195mm, Paperbound, 300g

Rs.700, ISBN: 9788170866824, Rights: Asia and Africa, Hardbound, 160x200mm, 400g

INTRODUCTION TO CHRISTIANITY

Joseph Cardinal Ratzinger



In this remarkable elucidation of the Apostles Creed, Cardinal Ratzinger, former Prefect of the Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith, and Emeritus Pope Benedict XVI, gives an excellent, modern inter-

pretation of the foundations of Christianity's basic truths. It combines a spiritual outlook with a deep knowledge of Scripture and the history of theology. This book is a solid and contemporary discussion of the fundamental Christian mysteries by a highly regarded theologian.

2013 ed. 380 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170866626, Rights: Asia, 122x180mm, 400g

JESUS OF NAZARETH HOLY WEEK (Volume II) From the Entrance into Jerusalem to the

Resurrection



Jesus of Nazareth is the Son of God, and no myth, revolutionary, or misunderstood prophet, insists Pope Benedict XVI. He thinks that the best of historical scholarship, while it can't "prove" Jesus is the Son of God, cer-

tainly doesn't disprove it. Why was Jesus rejected by the religious leaders of his day? Who was responsible for his death? Did he establish a Church to carry on his work? How did Jesus view his suffering and death? How should we? And, most importantly, did Jesus really rise from the dead and what does his resurrection mean? The story of Jesus raises many crucial questions. Pope Benedict XVI brings to his study the vast learning of a brilliant scholar, the passionate searching of a great mind, and the deep compassion of a pastor's heart.

2011 ed. 362 pp. Rs.400, ISBN: 9798170865413, Paperbound ISBN: 9798170865833, Rs.800, Hardbound, Rights: Asia

JESUS OF NAZARETH (Volume I) From the Baptism in the Jordan to the Transfiguration



In this bold, momentous work, Joseph Ratzinger--in his first book written since he became Pope – seeks to salvage the person of Jesus from recent "popular" depictions and to restore Jesus' true identity as discov-

ered in the Gospels. Through his brilliance as a theologian and his personal conviction as a believer, he shares a rich, compelling, fleshand-blood portrait of Jesus and invites us to encounter, face-to-face, the central figure of the Christian faith.

2010 ed. 415 pp. Rs.399, ISBN: 9781586171984, Rights: Asia, Hardbound

JESUS OF NAZARETH (Volume III)



This is the momentous third and final volume in the Pope's international bestselling Jesus of Nazareth series, detailing the stories of Jesus' infancy and boyhood. This part of the trilogy dedicated to Jesus of Nazareth

begins with the Gospels and concludes with the contemporary man. He attempts to develop a way of observing and listening to the Jesus of the Gospels that can indeed lead to the personal encounter and that, through collective listening with Jesus' disciples across the ages, can indeed attain sure knowledge of the real historical figure of Jesus.

2013 ed. 128 pp. Rs.325, ISBN: 9780385346405, Rights: Asia, Hardbound

LIGHT OF THE WORLD The Pope, the Church, and the Signs of the Times A Conversion with Peter Seewald



Never has a Pope, in a book length interview, dealt so directly with such wide-ranging and controversial issues as is done in Light of the World. Taken from a weeklong series of interviews with veteran journalist Peter

Seewald, this book tackles head-on some of the greatest issues facing the world of in our time. Seewald poses such forthright questions to Pope Benedict as:

• What caused the clergy sexual abuse in the Catholic Church?

- Was there a "cover up"?
- Does affirming the goodness of the human body mean a plea for "better sex"?

• Can there be a genuine dialogue with Islam?

• Should the Church rethink Catholic teaching on priestly celibacy, women priests, contraception, and same-sex relationships?

- Is there a schism in the Catholic Church?
- Is Christianity the only truth?
- Can the Pope really speak for Jesus Christ?
- How can the Pope claim to be "infallible"?
- Is there a "dictatorship of relativism" today?

Tough Seewald interviews the Pope himself, the journalist "pulls no punches", posing some of the thorniest questions any Pope has ever had to address. Believers and unbelievers will be fascinated to read Benedict's thoughtful, straightforward and thought-provoking replies. This is no stern preachment or ponderous theological tract, but a lively, fast-paced, challenging, even entertaining exchange.

2010 ed. 239 pp. Rs.250 (PB), Rs.450 (HB) ISBN: 9798170865871, Rights: Asia, 132x204mm, 300g

CHURCH FATHERS From Clement of Rome to Augustine



The book presents the important figures of early Christianity in all their evangelical vitality, spiritual profoundity, and uncompromising love of God. It tells the true story of Christianity's against-all-

odds triumph in the face of fierce Roman hostility and persecution. It does this by exploring the lives and the ideas of the early Christian writers, pastors, and martyrs, men so important to the spread of Christianity that history remembers them as "the Fathers of the Church". This rich and engrossing survey of the early Church includes those churchmen who immediately succeeded the Apostles, the "Apostolic Fathers": Clement of Rome, Ignatius of Antioch, Justin Martyrs, and Irenaeus of Lyon. He also discusses such great Christian figures as Tertullin, Origen, Cyprian of Carthage, the Cappadocian Fathers, as well as the giants John Chrysostom, Jerome, and Augustine. This book is a wonderful way to get to know the Church Fathers and the tremendous spirituality rich patrimony they have bequeathed to us.

2010 ed. 196 pp. Rs.250, ISBN: 9798170865345, Rights: Asia, 136x205mm, 152g

MY BROTHER THE POPE

Georg Ratzinger



This book is a unique window on an extraordinary family that lived through the difficult period of National Socialism in Germany. Those interested in knowing more about the early life of the Emeritus

Pope Benedict XVI will not be disappointed. They will also learn of the admirable character and inspiring example of the parents and see how the Catholic faith shaped not just a family, but a culture-in this case, that of Bavaria.

2012 ed. 270 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170866558, Rights: Asia, 150x230mm, 300g

THE SPIRIT OF THE LITURGY Commemorative Edition

Romano Guardini, Joseph Ratzinger & Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI



This is a special Commemorative Edition of one of the most important works written by Joseph Ratzinger: The Spirit of the Liturgy. This edition includes the earlier classic work with the same title by Servant of God Ro-

mano Guardini, a book that helped Ratzinger to "rediscover the liturgy in all its beauty, hidden wealth and time-transcending grandeur, to see it as the animating center of the Church, the very center of Christian life".

Considered by Ratzinger devotees as his greatest work on the liturgy, this will help readers to deepen their understanding of the rites of the Church. The cardinal discusses fundamental misunderstandings of the Second Vatican Council's intentions for liturgical renewal, especially about the priest's orientation of prayer to the Father, the placement of the tabernacle in churches, and the posture of kneeling. Other important topics are the essence of worship; the Jewish roots of Christian prayer; the relationship of the liturgy to time and space; sacred art and music; and the active participation of the faithful in the Mass.

2019 ed. 372 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968010 Rights: Asia, 132x203mm, 272g

YOUCAT SERIES

YOUCAT

Edited by Christoph Cardinal Schoenborn



Developed with the help of young Catholics and written for high-school age people and young adults, YOUCAT is an accessible, contemporary expression of the Catholic Faith. The appealing graphic format in-

cludes Questions-and-Answers, highly-readable commentary, summary definitions of key terms, Bible citations and inspiring and thought-provoking quotes from Saints and others in the margins. What's more, YOU-CAT is keyed to the Catechism of the Catholic Church, so people can go deeper. It explains:

• What Catholics believe and why (doctrine)

• How Catholics celebrate the mysteries of the faith (sacraments)

• How Catholics are to live (moral life)

• How they should pray (prayer and spirituality)

Thequestions are direct and honest, even at times tough; the answers straightforward, relevant, and compelling. YOUCAT will likely become

the "go to" place for young people to learn the truth about the Catholic faith. Pope Benedict XVI in the foreword says "Study this Catechism!" "This is my heartfelt desire. Study this Catechism with passion and perseverance..."

2013 ed. 304 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9788170866008, Rights: Asia, 130x200mm, 347g Also available in Konkani 2019 ed. 304. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516817, Rights: Asia, 127x205mm, 335g Kannada: 2014 ed. 304 pp Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170867159 Rights: Asia 130x205mm 325g

DOCAT

What to do? The Social Teaching of the Catholic Church Edited by Bernhard Meuser



The newest title in the internationally best-selling YOUCAT series for youth and young adults, DOCAT is an outstanding social justice resource for today's young people. Catholic Social Teaching has been

called by some, the Church's best-kept secret. It reveals the secret to young people around the world with the Church's beautiful social teachings. Lavishly illustrated, DOCAT helps young people to know and to live Catholic Social Teaching. It's an inspiring, practical follow up to YOUCAT, the hugely popular Youth Catechism, based on the Catechism of the Catholic Church. Drawing on Scripture, YOUCAT, the Catechism, and the Compendium of Catholic Social Teaching, DOCAT shows young people how to work toward building a civilization of love. A superb book for high school classes, for regular faith-formation, for youth ministry and for young adult discussion.

2016 ed. 320 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170867937, Rights: Asia, 130x205mm, 346g

YOUCAT YOUTH PRAYER BOOK

Edited by Christoph Cardinal Schoenborn



The book includes modern, new prayers, along with traditional prayers and the time-honoured prayers of Holy Scripture. It also gives a lot of practical advice on how to pray: in the morning, in the evening and in

between; in sorrow or in joy. Illustrated with many photos, this book will help the young people to live their faith and deepen their spiritual lives.

2013 ed. 176 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170866718, Rights: Asia, 130x205mm, 205g

YOUCAT STUDY GUIDE



The book is aimed at helping readers to get the most out of YOUCAT. Featuring 35 topics based on the Catechism of the Catholic Church, YOUCAT Study Guide is an excellent resource for classrooms,

youth group discussions, or personal study. Each topic relates the material of YOUCAT to one of the four pillars of the Catechism of the Catholic Church — the Creed, the Sacraments, Morality, and Prayer. The YOUCAT Study Guide is designed so that the topic sections are modules. They can be used as is, or youth leaders can select modules as time permits.

2014 ed. 84 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170866954, Rights: Asia, 180x240mm, 112g

YOUCAT CONFIRMATION BOOK

Edited by Bernhard Meuser & Nils Baer



Written for the candidates in junior high and high school (or older), this book provides in-depth preparation for receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation. It has interesting, lively text on many spiritual topics

and themes to help the student be well prepared to receive the Sacrament. It also includes many good questions throughout the book that youth ask about the faith, God, Jesus, the Church, etc., and the answers are cross referenced with either the Bible or with YOUCAT. Like Youcat, the creative design includes many fun illustrations, color pictures, quotes from saints, popes and scripture, and the favorite "moving stick figures" at the bottom of each page.

2016 ed. 112 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170867067, Rights: Asia, 130x205mm, 135g

YOUCAT CONFIRMATION HANDBOOK

Edited by Nils Baer



This book is a practical companion book for teachers, group leaders, catechists, and parents to the YOUCAT Confirmation Course. This theologically based handbook features fully planned lessons based

on the 12 chapters of the YOUCAT course book. Each handbook chapter includes a brief overview of the session's theological points as well as a set of activities for multiple levels of engagement and the resources needed for the lesson. Includes graphic resources and other materials.

2016 ed. 104 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170867913, Rights: Asia, 210x300mm, 302g

DOCAT STUDY GUIDE

Youcat Foundation



The DOCAT Study Guide is an aid for using the DOCAT in any study group situation, whether in a classroom, at home or in small groups. Laid out in a youthful and modern style with lots of graphics, this

study tool is sure to foster reflection and discussion on the Social Teachings of the Catholic Church.

2019 ed. 104 pp. Rs.600 ISBN: 9789388968003 Rights: Asia, 175x228mm, 168g

BOOKS BY FULTON J. SHEEN

PEACE OF SOUL



Timeless Wisdom on Finding Serenity & Joy by The Century's most acclaimed Catholic Bishop. Why we can't have peace of mind without peace of soul? Many readers will find this to be the book they have

been waiting for. It could be classed as required reading for all psychiatrists and as recommended reading for all persons who are searching for peace of soul. The psychiatrist's patient may indeed gain peace of mind, but the Christian gets something far better-peace of soul. The writing is clear and forceful, the logic frequently brilliant.

2000 Reprint ed. 280 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170862550, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 231g

LIFE OF CHRIST



Here is a passionate portrait of the God-man, the teacher, the healer and most of all, the Saviour whose promise has sustained humanity for two millennia. The book is a revelation to countless readers, as well as

a source of inspiration and guidance. Every Christian should read and own this vivid retelling of the greatest life ever lived.

2015 Reprint. 476 pp. Rs.600, ISBN: 9798170865161, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 470g

LIFT UP YOUR HEART A Guide to Spiritual Peace



This book is written to help all those who struggle to ascend beyond the mere human (ego) level of existence to the supernatural or Divine-Level. With clarity, logic and unshakable faith, Sheen provides guidance in

solving the problems caused by the tensions and stresses of living in a troubled modern world. It offers enduring words of wisdom on grace, prayer and meditation sanctifying the present moment, and making up for the past.

1998 ed. 288 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9798170865789, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 250g

ADVENT AND CHRISTMAS WITH FULTON J. SHEEN

Daily Scripture and Prayers Together with Sheen's own Words



Beginning with the first day of Advent and continuing through the Feast of the Baptism of Our Lord, these selections from the immortal pen of Fulton J. Sheen encourage readers to explore the essence and

promise of the season. Bishop Sheen uses Scripture to recall the Annunciation, the Start of Bethlehem, the manger, and the other seasonal themes. The daily passages of advent and Christmas offers practical spirituality and help for survival amid the hustle and bustle of the holidays. Timeless, peace-filled, and prayerful, each selection cultivates a renewal of nightly appreciation of the Advent and Christmas seasons.

2011 ed. 112 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9798170865895, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 107g

LENT AND EASTER WISDOM FROM FULTON J. SHEEN



Timeless words from the pen of Bishop Fulton J. Sheen inspire the heart and imagination as readers embark on a Lenten journey toward a better understanding of their spiritual selves. Covering the traditional

themes of Lent – sin and salvation, death and Resurrection, sorrow and hope, ashes and lilies – these 50 passages and accompanying mini-prayers offer readers a practical spiritual program as a retreat from the cares and concerns of a secular world view. 2011 ed. 126 pp. Rs.170 ISBN: 9798170865659, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 113g

TREASURE IN CLAY *The Auto-biography of Fulton J. Sheen*



A wealth of anecdotes enriches these wide-ranging memoir-stories from his experiences as an orator and preacher, from his many papal audiences, from Vatican Council II. The text is enhanced by a wonderful

assortment of photographs that capture the flavour and spirit of Sheen's extraordinary life. There is also a complete chronology as well as a bibliography of the vast Canon of Fulton J. Sheen's work.

2005 ed. 412 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9788170863540, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 293g

IN THE FULLNESS OF TIME Christ-Centred Wisdom for the Third Millennium



Drawn largely from Sheen's radio talks, retreat conferences and other sources this compendium published on the occasion of the 20th anniversary of Sheen's death is, more than anything a celebration of our life in Christ.

This volume is published not only as a tribute to his death but in response to renewed strong interest in his work.

2008 ed. 158 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170862482, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 150g

THE PRIEST IS NOT HIS OWN

The author delves deeply into what he considers the main character of the priesthood, and

FULTON SHEEN



one not often discussed, that of being, like Christ, a "holy victim". To be like Christ, he emphasizes that the priest must imitate Christ in His example of sacrifice, offering himself as a victim to make His Incar-

nation continually present in the world. Unlike anyone else, Our Lord came on earth, not to live, but to die.

2005 ed. 278 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788190363557, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 214g

SIMPLE TRUTHS



Thinking Life through with Fulton J. Sheen

This small book brims with rich and life-changing words of wisdom from one of the century's most beloved catholic writers. It is offered to all whose spirit

need a boost and who seek a more grounded life. It focuses on what really matters: the truths that are needed to sustain us in time and guide us to eternity: grace and forgiveness; good and evil; silence and activity; work and leisure; prayer and worship; compassion and tolerance.

2008 ed. 158 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9788170862352, Rights: India, 130x190mm, 101g

FROM THE ANGEL'S BLACKBOARD



The Best of Fulton J. Sheen

This book is sure to touch a new generation of readers as well as those for whom Fulton J. Sheen was a source of light, hope, faith and understanding amidst the inescapable doubts and struggles and frustrations of everyday life.

1998 ed. 255 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9798170865611, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 208g

VICTORY OVER VICE

Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen



In these pages filled with wisdom and hope, Bishop Sheen teaches us not only how to conquer our gluttony; he shows us how to satisfy our spiritual hunger. We learn not merely how to overcome pride; we discov-

er what we must do to grow humble. From Christ's holy response to each of the seven deadly sins that led to His Crucifixion, Bishop Sheen draws a lesson in how you and I must deal with those same sins, whether we meet them in others or in ourselves. If we abide by the holy counsel of these pages, enduring virtue will soon be ours: we will have achieved our own long-sought-after victory over vice.

2018 ed. 128 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516664, Rights: Asia, 126x175mm, 84g

GOD'S WORLD AND OUR PLACE IN IT

Fulton J. Sheen



Fulton J. Sheen was one of the most popular television personalities in America. With the same wise, lucid explanations that won the hearts of so many viewers, Archbishop Sheen here demonstrates that Chris-

tianity makes good sense even to persons with no religious background. He argues that

Christianity alone is able to explain the goodness we encounter in the universe and the evil. He shows us among countless other things: How conscience proves the existence of God, why there must be both a heaven and a hell, and what you must do to find your proper place in God's world.

2018 ed. 160 pp. Rs.180 ISBN: 9789386516671, Rights: Asia, 138x213mm, 142g

BOOKS BY/ON SAINT MOTHER TERESA

A CALL TO MERCY *Hearts to Love, Hands to Serve* Edited by Brian Kolodiejchuk, MC



The book presents deep yet accessible wisdom on how we can show mercy and compassion in our everyday lives. In her own words, Mother Teresa discusses such topics as:

• the need for us to visit the

sick and the imprisoned

• the importance of honoring the dead and informing the ignorant

• the necessity to bear our burdens patiently and forgive willingly

• the purpose to feed the poor and pray for all

• the greatness of creating a "civilization of love" through personal service to others

Featuring never before published testimonials by people close to Mother Teresa as well as prayers and suggestions for putting these ideas into practice, this book is not only a lovely keepsake, but a living testament to the teachings of a saint whose ideas are important, relevant and very necessary in the 21st century.

2017 ed. 384 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170867333, Rights: India, 140x210, 297g

MOTHER TERESA *Saint of the Gutters* Fr George Kaitholil, SSP



Fr George Kaitholil, SSP is an experienced teacher, author, preacher and spiritual guide. His books have been published in various countries and languages, and two and half million copies of them have been sold

around the world. This, his 87th title, in nutshell, explains the most fascinating, respected, honoured and admired life and message of Saint of the Gutters, Saint of Mercy, Saint of Universal Charity, and one of the greatest humanitarians and luminaries of 20th century.

2016 ed. 104 pp. Rs.120 ISBN: 9788170867951, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 137g

COME BE MY LIGHT *The Private Writings of the "Saint of Calcutta"* Edited by Brian Kolodiejchuk



This collection of letters written to her spiritual advisors by Mother Teresa over decades, almost all of which have never been made public before, sheds light on her interior life in a way that reveals the depth and intensi-

ty of her holiness for the first time. A moving chronicle of her spiritual journey – including moments, years of utter desolation – these letters reveal the secrets she shared only with her closest confidants. 2014 ed. 384 pp. Rs.450 ISBN: 9788170867081, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 330g

WHERE THERE IS LOVE THERE IS GOD

Her Path to Closer Union with God and Greater Love for Others Edited by Brian Kolodiejchuk



In this book, Mother Teresa's relationship with God and her commitment to those she served – the poorest of the poor is powerfully explored in her own words. Tough not an exhaustive anthology of her teaching,

the book shows what she believed and taught on important issues that confront all people. Due to her constant interaction with people of diverse backgrounds, no life-situation was foreign to her, and in this book her role is primarily one of teachers and guides. The title reflects what she proclaimed during her entire life: God is alive and present, and still loves the world through you and through me.

2014 ed. 382 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170867074, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 301g

WOMAN OF THE CENTURY – MOTHER TERESA

Fr AC Savarimuthu



Through his research, Author has presented to the world the life of Mother Teresa in its totality: her origins, charism and the dynamic and transforming spirituality of Mother Teresa and her Congregation.

This book is meant for all, it is read widely and is appreciated highly. A book like this is

18

bound to inspire every one and would open the eye of the complacent to discover truth at its depth and is a useful guide for a glimpse into soul of so great a Woman of God. The contents of the Book give insight into Mother Teresa's spiritual life.

2016 ed. 256 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170865667, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 225g

MOTHER TERESA An Inspiration for Self-improvement Dr G. Francis Xavier, PhD



The book portrays inspiring life of Mother Teresa, inspiring events in her life, her inspiring thoughts and thought-provoking quotes about her. It's an energizing and ennobling story, no human should miss. Here is

a story told in random fashion: of a simple woman so rich in love, compassion and humanity.

2012 ed. 246 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866268, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 195g

GEETANJALI TO BHARAT KI SUPUTRI Sagayanathan



This book is unique and first of its kind in paying tribute to Mother Teresa. The book contains beautiful poetry with appropriate stills of her life mirroring the charisma and values which was the moving force

behind her fragile frame. Her philosophy and faith are condensed in a capsule form.

1998 ed. 106 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9788170862260, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 130g

JESUS IS MY ALL IN ALL *A Novena to Saint Teresa of Calcutta* Edited by Brian Kolodiejchuk



The following novena is composed from the words of Mother Teresa. Allowing her message and example to penetrate our hearts prayerfully is essential to commemorating her life and holiness. Meditating on

her simple yet profound teaching can help us grow in our own love and thirst for Jesus and teach us how to love and to serve as she did: All for Jesus through Mary by doing small things with great love.

2014 ed. 56 pp. Rs.60 ISBN: 9788170867098, Rights: India, 110x160mm, 53g

CCBI PUBLICATIONS

LITURGICAL FORMATION OF THE PEOPLE OF GOD

Apostolic Letter Desiderio Desideravi Pope Francis



Inspired by the verse from the Gospel of Luke, 'I have earnestly desired to eat this Passover with you before I suffer' (22:15), Pope Francis addresses the whole Church with a meditative letter with inspirations drawn from the

Scriptures, the Church Fathers and liturgical tradition. It is a meditation on understanding of the beauty of liturgical celebration and its role in evangelisation. It speaks about the liturgical worship that strengthens the communion lived in fraternal charity, which is the first and most effective witness to the Gospel. This Apostolic Letter Desiderio Desideravi stresses the central role of liturgical formation in evangelisation and faith: 'A celebration that does not evangelise, that does not lead to an encounter with the Risen Lord is not authentic – but like a noisy gong or a clanging cymbal (1 Corinthians 13:1)'.

2022 ed. 40 pp. Rs 60 ISBN: 9788193080597 Rights: World, 140x210mm 55g

THE RITE OF INSTITUTION OF CATECHISTS

with Antiquum Ministerium, Ministeria Quaedam & Spiritus Domini



By Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments

This present Rite of Institution of Catechists contains an editio typica that can be widely adapted by the Episcopal Conferences

which have the responsibility of clarifying the description and the role of Catechists, of offering them adequate formation programmes, and in forming communities so that they understand their service. The interventions by Pope Francis deepen the reflection begun by St Paul VI with the Apostolic Letter Ministeria Quaedam of 15 August 1972, also to be found in this volume.

2022 ed. 56 pp. Rs. 150, ISBN: 9788193080566, 135x210mm, 50g

FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH -COMMUNION, PARTICIPATION AND MISSION

Preparing for the Synod of Bishops 2023 - A Vademecum

This Vademecum (Manual) presents the first preparatory stage in the 'Journeying Together'



wished by Pope Francis in the build-up to the Assembly on Synodality in October 2023. The Pope invites the whole Church to come together and emphasises the cultivation of three attitudes in this preparation: 'Meet-

ing & Greeting,' 'Listening' and 'Discerning'. It is full of practical information and advice for starting and conducting group meetingswhether in parishes and local churches, dioceses and even at the national level- which will impact the Universal Church.

2021 ed. 112 pp. Rs 150 ISBN: 9789391399238 Rights: World, 130x200mm, 85g

LITURGICAL BOOKS TRANSLATION-ADAPTATION-PUBLICATION

Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments DECREE giving effect to the dispositions of canon 838 of the Code of Canon Law



This document, which takes the form of a general executive decree, consists of two parts, preceded by an Introduction. The first part, entitled Norms and Procedures, is of a descriptive nature, and is intended to recall,

interpret and amend norms and procedures regarding the publication of liturgical books in the various languages. The second part indicates some "variations", following those already published in 1983,3 to be introduced in the new editions of liturgical books. It presents the tasks that involve both the Episcopal Conferences and the Apostolic See working together "to fulfil their task as well as working to promote ever more the liturgical life of the Latin Church". 2021 ed. 48 pp. Rs 100 ISBN: 9788193080542 Rights: Asia, 135x210mm, 60g

HEALING THE WORLD

Life after the Pandemic Pope Francis



Pope Francis confronts everyone with an invitation to journey together along the path of healing a Covid-19 stricken world and discernment for the future. The pandemic evokes our sense of inter-dependence

and being in-it-together. Confronting it is a global venture that does not admit individualism, whether it is personal or collective. There is no place for political nationalism or economic and social vested interests. We cannot be indifferent nor "lookers on from the balcony". This book enshrines catechesis, homilies, messages and letters of Pope Francis during the first year of the Covid-19 pandemic and the world-wide crisis it has brought about.

2021 ed. 130 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788195336098, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 115g

MAY THEY ALL BE ONE

Ecumenism in Catholic Perspective



This is an important handbook to help Christian faithful and pastors in their dayto-day ministry of building up the Body of Christ in the local Church by healing the wounds of division inflicted by history. This is a

reference book for all who are involved in the Ecumenical ministry. This handbook is exceedingly necessary to help all of us to experience interior conversion of heart, leading to reconciliation and healing, so that the unity of the Church so intensely desired and prayed for by Christ may become a concrete reality. This will be an official textbook for Ecumenism in our seminaries.

2021 ed. 402 pp. Rs. 400 ISBN: 9788195336050, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 316g

CELEBRATING THE WORD OF GOD Apostolic Letters Aperuit Illis and Scriptuare Sacrae Affectus

Pope Francis



This volume brings together four documents, two Apostolic Letters of Pope Francis. The first, Aperuit Illis, institutes the celebration of the Word of God on a special Sunday of the Year. The second, Scripturae Sacrae

Affectus, remembers the life and work of St Jerome, who is a unique example down the centuries of total devotion to the Sacred Scriptures. The celebration of the Word of God in the Scriptures is carried out with specific texts appointed by the Church in the Lectionary of the Roman Missal. The Praenotanda of this Lectionary contains the essential catechesis about Scripture in the Liturgy.

2021 ed. 120 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789388968652, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 100g

DIRECTIVES FOR THE CELEBRATION OF THE LITURGY

Commission for Liturgy



This book as the title indicates contains the Directives which will help bishops, priests and all members of the faithful to celebrate and live the liturgy to its fullest. The purpose of these Directives is to ensure that the liturgy is celebrated faithfully and devoutly. The orientations and the norms given in this book serve to generate a sense of reverence to the sacred liturgy nourishing the lives of the pastors and the faithful spiritually. This book will help participate fully, consciously, actively and fruitfully in the liturgy, and enrich the lives of the ministers and the lay faithful for courageous witness to the Lord.

Reprint 2020. 84 pp. Rs.150, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 100g

FRATELLI TUTTI

On Fraternity and Social Friendship Pope Francis



Fratelli Tutti, the Encyclical Letter of Pope Francis addresses all sisters and brothers, all men and women. The central theme of the papal letter is "blessed is our common belonging which indeed makes us broth-

ers and sisters. The Encyclical letter calls to recognize a brother or sister in everyone we meet and for Christians, recognizing the face of Jesus in the other who suffers. This must be expressed through kind deeds, forms of assistance, works of justice and generous action in times of need, a disinterested affection towards other human beings, regardless of any difference or affiliation.

2020 ed. 128 pp. Rs.110 ISBN: 9789388968607, Rights: World, 153x230mm, 126g

THE PASTORAL CONVERSION

The Parish Community in the Service of the Evangelising Mission of the Church Congregation for the Clergy

Prepared by the Congregation for the Clergy It is an instruction by the Congregation



for the Clergy, which gives the outlines for the renewal of parish structures in a more dynamic and missionary direction. It is a guide to reform the parish communities, which proposes methods to better apply ex-

isting rules and canonical norms.

2020 ed. 142 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789388968577, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 120g

STRONG IN THE FACE OF TRIBULATION

His Words during the Coronavirus Pandemic Pope Francis



This book contains Pope Francis' pandemic homilies, prayers, and his messages. It also includes rituals and supplications for difficult times when physical access to the sacraments is not possible and other Church

blessings and prayers. This book is a help offered to all to experience God's closeness and tenderness in pain, in suffering, in solitude and in fear, especially during this pandemic period.

2020 ed. 274 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968560, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 216g

DIRECTORY FOR CATECHESIS Pontifical Council for Promoting New



Evangelization

The Directory for Catechesis contains norms, principles, directives and guidelines for effective and orderly catechesis in schools, parishes and dioceses. The new Directory is highly relevant for our catechetical and new evangelization ministries in the parish, diocesan and religious congregation levels. It is a useful resource material for priests, religious and all those involved in the catechetical ministry of the Church.

2020 ed. 242 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789388968553, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 195g

SAINT DEVASAHAYAM

Martyrdom of Devasahayam, A Grace to the Church in India



Devasahayam was a fervent Catholic layman and a devoted missionary who was martyred. As much as his Christian witness is important for the Universal Church, his zeal, courage and forbearance are a great

source of fortitude and solace to the defenceless millions who are still suffering persecution for their faith in different parts of the world. He embraced Christianity at a time when casteism and slavery were very prevalent. His faith in Jesus Christ helped him to see humanity as one family. He believed in equality of human persons created in the image of God, and put this faith into practice by treating all people equally. This book shows how significant the role of the laity in the mission of the Church is.

2022 ed. 120pp. Rs.150 ISBN:9788193080580, Rights: World, 142x210mm, 105g

CHRIST IS ALIVE *Apostolic Exhortation Christus Vivit* Pope Francis

In *Christus Vivit*, Pope Francis encapsulates the work of the 2018 synod of bishops on



"Young People, The Faith, and Vocational Discernment." It is written for and to young people, also for the entire Church, because, as he says, reflecting on our young people inspires us all. Antonio Spadaro, SJ gives

an elaborate introduction which makes this volume special. He focuses on how to help people discern their own paths of life. There is no magic recipe. This is the great lesson that Francis offers young people: help them recognise that their destiny and that of the world are in their hands. Their commitment, in the light of faith, is vocation and mission. This book is not only for the youth but also for the whole church involved in the youth ministry.

2019 ed. 248 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789388968126 Rights: world, 130x200mm, 174g

HOMILETIC DIRECTORY

Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments



The book seeks to assimilate the insights of the past fifty years, review them critically, help preachers appreciate the purpose of the homily, and offer them assistance in fulfilling a mission which is vital to the life of the

Church. The focus is primarily the homily of the Sunday Eucharist, but what is said here applies, mutatis mutandis, for the preaching that ordinarily forms a part of every sacramental and liturgical celebration.

2015 ed. 110 pp. Rs.80 ISBN: 9788170867197, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 98g

EUCHARISTIC PRAYERS FOR MASSES WITH CHILDREN

For use with the Roman Missal (3rd Edition)



The text of the three Eucharistic Prayers for children, adapted for use with the third edition of the Roman Missal may be used on or after the first Sunday of Advent accompanied by an introduction explaining

their use. These Eucharistic Prayers include the revised translations of the Preface Dialogue, Sanctus, words of institution, Memorial Acclamations, and Concluding Doxology. Adapted for children the prayers will help them to participate with greater benefit in the Masses.

2015 ed. 32 pp. Rs.85 ISBN: 9788170867203, Rights: India, 180x240mm, 87g

COR ORANS (Praying Heart) Implementing Instruction of the Apostolic Constitution Vultum Dei Quaerere on Women's Contemplative Life



This document intends to make clear the provisions of the law, developing and determining the procedures in the execution of Pope Francis' Apostolic Constitution *Vultum Dei Quaerere* on women's con-

templative life. Apostolic Life is a form of Consecrated life that nuns must live faithfully according to the charism of their Institute, and to which they are destined by the Church. The external profession of religious discipline that, whether through the exercises of piety, prayer, and mortification, or through the occupations which the nuns must attend to, is so ordered to interior contemplation that their whole life and all actions can easily and must efficaciously be imbued by the desire for it.

2018 ed. 80 pp. Rs.90 ISBN: 9789386516503, Rights: India, 120x180mm, 55g



BRING FUN TO ONLINE TEACHING A Handy Guide for Inquisitive Teachers Christo Joseph



This book is a compilation of handy online tools that you can use to turn the classroom into a more dynamic space conducive to seamless knowledge transfer. From making videos for a lecture to interactive

lesson plans, from homework solutions to game-based learning solutions, these mindfully curated tools help a teacher gain control and mastery over the many dimensions of a classroom.

2022 ed. 90 pp. Rs 200 ISBN: 9789391399115 Rights: World, 170x230mm

WOMAN AND MAN HE RESURRECTED THEM

A Gender in the Catholic Tradition Youth Study Guide

Edited by Jennifer E. Morel, STD



What does it mean to be a human person? What does it mean to be a man or a woman? In his theology of the body catecheses, St John Paul II called for the development of "a theology of masculinity and femininity," "linked from the beginning with the creation of man in the image of God." This is a response to his call and to the questions of our time. Co-authored by professors from throughout the universal Church, Woman and Man He Resurrected Them is a study guide aimed at helping youth and young adults think further about how sex and gender can be fruitfully lived and understood.

2022 ed. 152 pp. Rs 300 ISBN: 9789391399122 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 180g

THE HOLY MARTYR OF KATTADIMALAI – SAINT DEVASAHAYAM

Biography of Devasahayam and History of his Martyrdom

Sebastian Kizhakkeyil



This book disseminates the life of a lay man who lived a holy life after embracing Jesus Christ and died for his faith. Though born as a Hindu once he accepted Jesus as his Saviour, he was able to insist on the equali-

ty of all people, despite caste differences. The author besides providing a biography of the saint, delves deep in corroborating the historical details with the archival documents and living testimonies in order to remove any doubts regarding the authenticity of his martyrdom. The various processes that the Church took in order to reach the final step of canonization have been carefully described in order to help the reader to appreciate the genuine holiness of the saint.

2022 ed. 144 pp. Rs 200 ISBN: 9789391399610 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 100g

THE PEARLS FOR SOUND LIVING Sr Dr Judith Lewis UFS



The book contains reflections from a psychological perspective concerning life issues faced by all, especially the children, youth and married couples. The articles narrate how the issues are to be responded to. As

regards children, it deals with the need for counselling, cultivation of friendships, along with specific tips to help teachers for handling children with psychological imbalances. The articles on marriage deal with the question of love, trust and stability. The book is valuable for teenagers who desire to make the right choices in their careers. It provides inspiration to anyone besotted with anxiety.

2022 ed. 176pp. Rs 200 ISBN: 9789391399054, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 230g

DO THIS IN MEMORY OF ME *Understanding and Celebrating the Eucharist* Victor George D'Souza



This is a comprehensive book that sets out to explain not only the way in which the Eucharist is celebrated but also the historical and theological background of the various parts of the Mass. The book serves as a

quick reference guide to any part of the Mass and any particular aspect of the Eucharistic Liturgy. It offers invaluable reflections and liturgical insights. With its rich liturgical, pastoral, spiritual and didactic value, the book is sure to be an excellent guide or a vademecum to Seminarians, Priests, Religious and the Lay Faithful who want to find meaning in the Eucharist and teach it to others.

2022 ed. 480 pp. Rs 500 ISBN: 9789391399627 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 150g

SEEDS OF WHOLENESS Short Reflections for Wholeness in Life Joseph Prasad Pinto, OFM Cap



This book contains short reflections that will help us form our own inclusive, liberative, and holistic vision of life. The author has integrated his vast experience and researched knowledge in these short reflections.

They are practical and relevant to live a fulfilling life. The reflections cover many subjects, such as Psycho-spiritual Wholeness, Happiness, Our True self, Passing Self, Our Shadows, Self-acceptance, Suffering, Forgiveness, the Wounded Healer, Improving Self-esteem, Authentic Love, Games People Play in Relationships and more. The second part of the book deals with religious mysticism and spiritual integration in life.

2022 ed. 272 pp. Rs 175 ISBN: 9789391399603 Rights: World, 140x210mm

MARRIAGE INSTRUCTION

Theological and Canonical John Abraham



The Laws of the Church in canons 1063-1072 mandate very clearly the essential preparation for marriage, its meaningful and fruitful celebration. Parties intending to get married should therefore be instructed and prepared to take it responsibly. This book is an effort to provide proper Marriage Instruction to couples intending to get married. The complexity of canonical language is simplified in a way that a common person can understand the covenant of marriage, its properties, the obligations and rights of the spouses, duties towards children, the way to obtain holiness of life in marriage etc.

2022 ed. 178 pp. Rs 250 ISBN: 9789391399290 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 150g

THE TRUTH AND BEAUTY OF HUMAN SEXUALITY *A Catholic Perspective* Scaria Kanniyakonil



Fr Scaria Kanniyakonil is an active author in the fields of Christian ethics, medical ethics and bioethics. In his present work, he takes up the challenge of the Catholic teachings and perspectives on human sexuality.

The book provides an overview of the multifaceted reality of human sexuality, which is both wide-ranging and multidisciplinary in scope, yet accessible It helps find the specificities of Catholic teaching and is truly a great source of information for all in search of the Catholic teaching on sexuality. It is a useful companion for parents, youth leaders, catechists, priests, the religious, confessors, seminarians and all those who are involved in formative programmes.

2022 ed. 185 pp. Rs 200 ISBN: 9789391399092

GOLDEN HEARTBEATS OF GOLDEN AGERS

The Fire-refined Faith Conviction of the Elderly Benjamin A. Vima



The life and the experiences of many elderly/golden agers are inspiring and thought-provoking. Having reached the 'Golden' period of his life himself, the author has made a marvelous attempt to capture

the experiences and thoughts of the 'Golden agers' into a book. This book contains 100 such fire-refined golden articles. He offers this book to the young to grow stronger in the Christian faith while taking care of the elderly, and to the golden agers that they may find renewed strength to face their battles during this time of life.

2022 ed. 132 pp. Rs 150 ISBN: 9789391399375 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 15g

MINISTRY IN TEARS

International Priests' Missionary Life and Ministry Benjamin A. Vima & Dasan V. Vima



In this book, the two priest brothers portray the hardships that they endured during their priestly ministry, not merely to ventilate their emotional outbursts but to celebrate them as blessing which strengthened their

bond with the Lord and the church. Their discussion regarding their ministry would bring home to every good-willed people how priests serving the church in different continents are not to be considered as mere international priests in a modern business term, but rather to be esteemed as the true missionaries sent by the Lord for evangelization.

2022 ed. 148 pp. Rs 150 ISBN: 9789391399382, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 128g

ON THIS DAY *Divine Food for Spiritual Hunger Volume I: During Days of Advent, Lent and Easter* Benjamin A. Vima



This book consists of daily reflections and prayers on Scriptural passages used in seasons of Advent, Christmas, Lent with Triduum, and Easter. The book's content, as spiritual food, is in the light of Scriptur-

al words, proclaimed by the Church during everyday Masses. We are pilgrims in this world walking, jogging or running to reach our ultimate life's destiny for which God has designed us. Every day is important because it helps us achieve our final goal. 'On this Day' is designed to assist the readers in their spiritual and religious exercises through which they gain sufficient heavenly energy to do God's work.

2022 ed. 316 pp. Rs 300 ISBN: 9789391399399, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 148g

THE BURNING BUSH OF THE SAHARA

Nathan



This book is a biography of one of the recent hermit St Charles de Foucault who was canonized on 15th May 2022. The book covers his biography, spirituality, legacy, relevance, and the Congregations that got inspired



to live his charism. In this war-torn, consumeristic, and the indifferent world of ours, the life, mission, and message of Charles are very precious and relevant. The book reveals the prophetic aspects of the saint and how he was led by God, his desert life, the side of his gifts and strengths, moments of zealous and asceticism.

2022 ed. 325 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789391399559, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 365g

A NEW WAY OF BEING CHURCH IN INDIA

Ecclesiological Motifs of Inclusivity and Equality in Lumen Gentium 32 Nija Vara, SGN



The Church as a community of equals is the need of the hour. There is an increasing desire among the faithful in the catholic Church for a greater participation in the administration of ecclesiastical life. Imbibing the spirit

of the Second Vatican Council, and as envisioned in Lumen Gentium 32, this book underscores the understanding of the Church as a community of equals. After briefly analyzing the challenges that the Church in India faces, this book spells out pathways to mould the Church in India into a community of equals that genuinely participates in the needs and worries of the people, especially those who are marginalized and are on the peripheries, rediscovering as well her identity as a community of service.

2022 ed. 154 pp. Rs 200, ISBN: 9789391399306, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 140g

A NOURISHING MEAL FOR THE CHURCH Meal Dimension of the Eucharist

Nija Vara, SGN



This book primarily reflects on the meal dimension of the Eucharist from biblical, theological and contextual perspectives according to the contemporary trends of the Church. It presents inclusiveness and universality

as the unique characteristics of the Eucharistic celebration. It emphasizes the aspect of bringing believers together from different walks of life under the banner of table fellowship, inviting them to serve one another. Another important theme focused on in this book is that of the Eucharistic meal which sustains and strengthens Christian communities by providing food from time to time as Christ sacrificed himself and gave us his Body and Blood for our spiritual nourishment.

2022 ed. 80 pp. Rs 100 ISBN: 9789391399313 Rights: World 140x210mm 80g

THUS SAYS THE LORD

Biblical Theology and Spirituality of the Hebrew Prophets

David Stanly Kumar



This book explains the messages of the Hebrew Prophets of the Old Testament. It contains rich biblical theology of the Hebrew prophets with its benevolent spirituality. Each chapter has contextual reflection that

will enable us to personalize the prophetic message in our life situations. It extends an open invitation to all the baptized Christians to be prophets and to play their prophetic role as witnesses – namely, to speak the truth fearlessly. Given the wide range of topics centered on the prophets, they will certainly interest different sections of readers, especially the students of biblical theology. It will be a wonderful guidebook to help understand the Hebrew prophets and interpret them for today.

2022 ed. 288 pp. Rs 275, ISBN: 9789391399597, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 310g

JESUS AND AMBEDKAR

The Relevance of an Emancipatory Correlation between Jesus and Ambedkar to the Contemporary Indian Catholic Church George A. Sebastin Babu, HGN



A book comparing Jesus and Ambedkar could disturb many Christians for fear that the divinity of Jesus and his uniqueness might be diluted. However, the present book relates Jesus of history and his liberative

agenda in favour of the marginalized with the struggles of Dr Ambedkar for the liberation of the Dalits. In this way, the book brings the ideals of the Reign of God closer to the Dalit aspirations and dreams. The book juxtaposes the basic beliefs, options and actions of these two great personalities who have transformed the world. The author raises many issues that require our attention as individuals and community. The famous controversies and conflicts between Dr Ambedkar and Gandhi too are dealt with. The author has powerfully and convincingly brought out the various struggles of both Ambedkar and Jesus to usher in an equalitarian society endowed with human dignity.

2022 ed. 150 pp. Rs 249 ISBN: 9789391399351 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 130g

GOA'S INQUISITION *Facts-Fiction-Factoids* Alan Machado (Prabhu)



The Inquisition's jurisdiction in India covered Diu, Daman, the Provinca do Norte, Goa (Bardes, Ilhas, Salcete), and settlements in Kanara, Malabar, Mylapore, and Bengal. Punishments varied from mild (spiritual

instruction and penances) to execution in rare cases. Do such numbers and sentences justify the terrifying reputation earned by Goa's Inquisition? The secretive nature of its operations and destruction of much of its archives have aided the making of this reputation. This book is not just about events that occurred centuries ago with no relevance to development taking place today. The history of Goa's inquisition has a lot to teach us. Goa's Inquisition is neither something to be defended nor vilified. Rather, it is something to be studied and analyzed so as to understand what happened, and perhaps more important, its modern avatars.

2022 ed. 334 pp. Rs. 700, ISBN: 9788195632930, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 415g

CANON LAW ON PRE-NUPTIAL PREPARATION AND MARRIAGE CELEBRATION

T Lourdusamy



Of late, the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony has become incessant. This is due to poor comprehension of the sanctity of Catholic marriage that is reigned by both divine law and canon law and the commitment it demands. Needless to emphasize on the importance of sufficiently educating the couples on the finer aspects of Sacrament of Marriage and Christian Family Life. Having this broad perspective in mind, the author, Fr T Lourdusamy has prodigiously detailed the canonical aspects that need to be observed in the pre-nuptial preparation and marriage celebration. This book has a vast reach and covers almost all subjects of contention. Surely, it will serve as a fine handbook.

2022 ed. 204 pp. Rs 250, ISBN: 9789391399474, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 150g



ESCHATOLOGY

Biblical, Patristic and Modern Views on the End of the World

Dr Sebastian Kizhakkeyil



Eschatology is not an easy topic to deal with, much less to teach it in theology classes. Dr. Sebastian Kizhakkeyil has undertaken a difficult task in deciding to produce a book on eschatology which can be used as

a text book for theology classes. He has consulted many authors and their books and presented a comprehensive view of the concepts such as death, life after death, resurrection, judgment, heaven, hell, purgatory, angels, satan, anti-christ, exorcism, etc. He clarifies these concepts using the Sacred Scriptures, Patristics, Views of prominent theologians, Teachings of popes and councils, and finally the Catechism of the Catholic Church.

2021 ed. 384 pp. Rs 400 ISBN: 9789391399368, Rights: World, 140x215x19mm, 450g

MARIOLOGY: DOCTRINE AND DEVOTION

Dr John Kudiyiruppil, MST



This book will prove to be a mine of information and a source of inspiration. It will very well serve as a resource for a detailed course on Mariology. It is divided into four chapters. The first chapter presents the Biblical

foundation of Mariology. The second chapter illustrates the extra-Biblical narratives on Mary from the Apocryphal writings, the Fathers of the Church and the Vat II. The third chapter is devoted entirely to explain the official teachings of the Church on Blessed Virgin Mary, known as the Marian dogmas. The final chapter is dedicated to a detailed study of various Marian devotions. A remarkable feature of this book is that it is comprehensive in nature as it presents the Biblical, Patristic, Liturgical and historical origins and development of all the Marian dogmas and teachings of the Church on Blessed Virgin Mary in the form of a text book in a lucid and compact style.

2021 ed. 164 pp Rs 250 ISBN: 9789391399245, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 180g

THE EUCHARIST Historical, Liturgical, Theological, Spiritual and Pastoral Survey Anthony Dias





This book sets out not only to explain the way in which the Eucharist is celebrated but also the theology that is its basis. The author has paid attention to history, Patristic thinking and cultural elements that shaped a certain practice and which need to be understood in the right manner. The why, what and what for are all explained with sufficient arguments from Scripture and different traditions.

2020 ed. 264 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968478, Rights: Asia 140x210mm, 215g

INTERRELIGIOUS DIALOGUE *Theology of Sacred Space* Simon Pinto



The theology presented in this book is an interreligious theology to aid dialogue with other religions. Sacred space theology emerges in the search for a common ground for dialogue especially with the believers of

Buddhism and Jainism who do not believe in a personal God, who is otherwise the common ground. Yet even the atheists can be very well part of such a dialogue based on sacred space as seen in the present work that sacred space extends beyond the physical religious structures to every human heart, his conscience and all that is good and holy.

2018 ed. 200 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516381, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 163g

COMBINING MORAL TRUTH WITH PASTORAL COMPASSION

The Papers and Articles of Clement Campos, C.Ss.R. Edited by Assisi Saldanha, C.Ss.R



This book is the collections of papers and articles of Rev. Dr. Clement Campos. This collection and personal reflections is a splendid example of contemporary Catholic moral theological reflection at its best, and powerful example of the contribution the Church in India has made to the development of Christian moral science. In his articles Fr. Campos guides the reader in seeking the best way to find and respond to God who is always present in these most difficult of moral challenges in life.

2019 ed. 268 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789386516824, Rights: World, 150x225mm, 345g

BASIC ECCLESIAL COMMUNITIES AND PARISH PASTORAL CARE An Empirical Study in Pastoral Theology

Ramesh Lakshmanan



Lay people form the core of the local church and have the call to carry out the mission of Christ. Trained them well in various new forms of pastoral care, they become a great strength playing their role in the local church.

This volume is born out of concrete experience and theoretical insights on identifying the charisms of the laity and it also explores inputs to empower them with proper training, thereby get them involved in the realization of the reign of God in the local church.

2015 ed. 430 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170867234, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 327g

EXPLORING IDENTITY AND ALTERITY



Perspectives and Projects Edited by Jose Nandhikkara

With dialogue and fellowship in religious experience it is possible to cultivate an attitude of respecting all religions and make use

ATC PUBLISHERS 31

of religions as agents promoting harmony of life locally, nationally and globally. This book makes an attempt to investigate critically and creatively the projected and imagined images of self and others and their implications to live together in harmony.

2020 ed. 342 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789388968393, Rights: World, Hardbound, 155x230mm, 568g

FREEDOM OF THE WILL WITHOUT ALTERNATIVES?

A Critical Assessment of Harry Frankfurt's Intuition

Dr James G. Pattarakalayil, MSFS



This book investigates carefully Harry Frankfurt's intuition concerning the debate on the freedom of the will. The first chapter explains that free will consists in willing what one wants to will. The second

chapter deals with the principle of alternative possibility and its importance in the free will debate. In chapter three, the author presents Frankfurt's intuition as a re-enforcement for libertarianism. A large amount of contemporary secondary literatures are referred in the book.

2018 ed. 280 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789386516565, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 218g

A RELATIONAL PARADIGM FOR PASTORAL CARE



32

Joy Puthussery ISch

This book is an attempt to unfold the relational footprints in pastoral care from a pastoral-theological point of view. It can contribute to enhancing and empowering the relational world of the students. The intention of this work is to discover what kind of pastoral care was needed to help empower the relational world of human beings in the educational institutions in India. The author has developed this concept primarily in view of young people, but - in principle - it applies to all types of pastoral encounter with and care for people of all ages.

2018 ed. 376 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516497, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 290g

DELICTA GRAVIORA

More Brave Delicts in the Catholic Church Linus Neli



The canonical crimes have become more characterized such as sexual abuse on the part of the clergy and other canonical offences related to the faith, sacraments, morals and temporal goods. This book clarifies for us the

strong stand that the Church takes in order to defend faith and moral and in order to protect the sacredness of the Sacraments. The author combines the treatment of the norms of both the Latin church and of the Eastern Catholic Churches. The students of both Latin and Oriental canon law will find the present work informative and engaging.

2018 ed. 176 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789386516527, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 145g

EVANGELIZING MISSION

The Role and Relevance of Missionary Societies and Congregations in Evangelization and New Evangelization Edited by Joseph Palakeel

This book is an account of the mission ad gentes vision, theology, thrust and activities of



a dozen missionary societies and congregations, which are deeply committed to evangelizing mission all over the world, especially in Asia and Africa. It is yet another reminder of the permanent validity of mission

and our responsibility to respond to the right of humanity to know Christ and his Good News. Every page of this book demonstrates the Catholic mission theology in praxis.

2018 ed. 480 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9789386516398, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 502g

THEOLOGIZING TODAY: VOICES OF INDIAN THEOLOGIANS

A Tribute to the Ruby Jubilee of the Indian Theological Association Raj Irudaya SJ and Roy Lazar



The articles present in this book manifest their deep commitment and love to the service of the Church expressed through the preferential option for the poor and marginalized and through their respect and

recognition of the multifarious cultures and religions. One could easily discover in these articles the different strands of gender equality, human rights, care of the common home – the planet earth, dignity of the person, secularism, vision of promoting the values of the Reign of God. They have been classified under four categories, i.e. foundational, methodological, contextual and futuristic. The readers will discover the Indian theologians' wisdom and expertise, dreams and visions, challenging commitment to God's Mission in and through the Church, undying and zealous spirit of theologizing in India. 2019 ed. 316 pp. Rs. 275 ISBN: 9789388968058, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 345g

CHALLENGES OF RELIGIOUS NATIONALISM IN INDIA TODAY

A Theological Response Dr. Joy K. Pulikan, SDB



This book contains the papers presented members of the Indian Theological Association. It is focused in the light of *Hindutva* ideology and the emergence of *Sangh Parivar* and to give a theological response to the

emerging philosophy and functioning, in the context of the growing challenges which India as a nation is facing. The book discusses on Evolving identity of Indian nation, Political agenda behind economic reforms, Threats to minorities, and many more interesting topics.

2019 ed. 316 pp. Rs. 350 ISBN: 9789388968072, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 347g

DOING THEOLOGY IN INDIA 40 Years of Indian Theological Association – Milestones and Sign Posts

Edited by Jacob Parappally MSFS and Vincent Kundukulam



This book contains the proceedings of the 40th Annual Meeting and Seminar with papers which present the historical evolution of the ITA, its methodology of doing theology, its impact on the Church and theologiz-

ing, its contributions to Church in developing a contextual theology and its tasks for the future. It presents some of the contributions of the Indian Theological Association in the past to promote relevant theological reflection and articulations in the Indian context and its tasks for the future in developing further meaningful and challenging contextual theologies in India.

2018 ed. 208 pp. Rs.240 ISBN: 9789386516442, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 241g

RELEVANCE OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH IN MODERN WORLD *Challenges facing the Church Clarified and Answered*

Fr Antony Netikat, CM



This book being a catechetical interpretation of the Bible will be an effective instrument in the hands of many to get into a real experience of Christ and to lead others to similar experience. A natural blend of quotes

from the Bible, teachings of the Church, and the simple and lucid question and answer style makes the reading interesting. The goal of this undertaking is to equip the faithful with sound Catholic doctrine and route the false allegations which attempt to subvert the faithful.

2012 ed. 293 pp. Rs.230 ISBN: 9788170866783, Rights: World, 135x215mm, 305g

THE HOLY SPIRIT AND CHARISMATIC RENEWAL Fr RH Lesser



34

The appearance at this juncture of this book is of great service to the movement and to every Christian. It is very balanced and comprehensive book. It is written by one who is in the movement, yet not fanatical about it. This book is not just a history and positive evaluation of the Charismatic Renewal, but also a little Summa of the biblical, theological and spiritual teaching on the Holy Spirit.

1996 ed. 286 pp. Rs.175 ISBN: 9788170861911, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 370g

SCRIPTURE STUDIES

YOU WILL BE MY WITNESSES (Acts 1:8)

Witness in the Acts of the Apostles Sophia Paul Kuzhippalayil, DM



"You are witnesses of these things" (Lk 24:48). "You shall be my witnesses" (Acts 1:8). Sending the disciples as witnesses is, for Luke, the conclusion of the Gospel, of what Jesus said and did. It is also the beginning of

Acts, of what the Church is called to do. As a conclusion and as an introduction, the theme of witness is the focus of the Lukan double work. But what does it mean to witness? This is what the book of Sr Sophia Paul intends to set forth by answering the basic questions - Who are the witnesses? What do they witness to? How do they witness? When and Where do they witness? The book shows that witness can be visual and trans-visual. The book has the careful analysis of the relevant texts of the Acts of the Apostles which helps us better to understand our role as "witnesses to the ends of the earth."

2019 ed. 244 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789388968096 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 198g

CENTURION – PROTO WITNESS OF THE GENTILE MISSION IN MARK Theological and Socio-Political Study on Mark

15:33-41 Rev Dr Lawrence Charles

<text><text><text><text><text>

The author proposes mission in two levels:

 Christians in the place of the Centurion and
Christians in the place of Jesus.

On the first level, the author observes that today, the

Christians individually and collectively have stood in the place of the Centurion and confessed that Jesus is the Son of God not simply in words but in giving their lives.

In the second, he argues that in the present-day context, Christians must be ready to suffer, even to die in union with Christ, in their fight against social evils. Christians are not left alone because Christ has promised them his assistance till the end of time. He who commissioned the disciples to go int o the entire world, is the one who is going with them. Thus, the author's biblical research has a missionary terminus.

2019 ed. 324 pp. Rs. 350 ISBN: 9789388968287, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 254g

SCRIPTURE 101 *An Intro to Reading the Bible* William J. Parker, C.Ss.R.



This book takes the reader on a journey through the history of the Bible. It deals with how the Bible came to be, understanding how the Bible was written, a Catholic approach to Bible study, recognizing the power of the prophet's words, unraveling the secrets of apocalyptic literature, the world of Paul and his letters, and the Book of Revelations. The final section is the postscript, which explains the gospels the Church left behind.

2019 ed. 144 pp. Rs.130 ISBN: 9789386516930, Rights: Asia 127x196mm, 105g

THE ESSENTIAL BIBLE HANDBOOK *A Guide for Catholics With Prayers and a Glossary of Key Terms* Redemptorist Pastoral Publication



Intended to help readers understand the place of the Bible in Catholic tradition, the history of the Bible, biblical interpretation, and the use of the Bible in prayer. This handbook is invaluable for preparing Sunday

Lectionary readings and includes a suggested plan for reading the Bible, a chart of New Testament parables, and much more.

2019 ed. 304 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516947, Rights: Asia, 127x197mm, 208g

THE ESSENTIAL MARY HANDBOOK *A Summary of Beliefs, Practices, and Prayers With a Glossary of Key Terms and Cross-Referenced to the Catechism of the Catholic Church* A Redemptorist Pastoral Publication



A valuable treasury of the most important Catholic teachings about the Blessed Virgin Mary for those who want a renewed appreciation of Mary's fundamental role and significance in the Church today. This book collects in one place information on her titles, her appearances, and her place in the liturgy.

2019 ed. 296 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516954, Rights: Asia, 126x197mm, 198g

PRAKATANA GRANTHA (Kannada) Adhikaara Himse Vedane Damanita Dwanigala Dhwana

Jerome D'Souza, S.J

The Book of Revelation with its own specific language and contextual inspiration, belongs to the apocalyptic genre of literature. Hence it is an inspired text full of symbols,



containing figures of speech like metaphors and similes, visions and auditions in plenty. This book is intended not just to provide some devotional material for the pious reader; it is written from the background of the

suppressed people. It has the noble purpose of unveiling the sufferings and struggles of the marginalized. The author has explained in simple language and pleasant style the difficult contents of the book; at the same time, with footnotes and appendices, he has provided ample study material for the advanced reader. It is a valuable contribution to theological/ biblical literature in Kannada.

2019 ed. 142 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789388968089, Rights: World, 137x209mm, 120g

PLANTED BY THE STREAM Biblical Themes for Today Dr. A. John Baptist

The author Rev Dr John Baptist is a renowned biblical scholar from India with many years of teaching experience in various theological institutions and formation houses. This book



is a collection of his articles presented on various occasions. This book serves double purposes: on the one hand it sheds biblical light on some ever-important and fundamental ecclesial and societal concerns

such as the meaning of familial, religious and church life. On the other hand, the book, considering the signs of the times, attempts to re-read and re-interpret some key biblical texts. Thus, helps us to renew our commitments in the light of the Word of God. The book is important not only for scripture students but also to all those who are interested in the *mutual interpretation* of Bible and life.

2019 ed. 173 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516770, Rights: World, 139x208 mm, 146g

CREED FOR AN EARNEST LAYMAN *Simple Explanation of the I Believe* Fr B. Joseph Francis



The Pope recommends earnest study of the Catechism of the Catholic Church, calling it "a precious and indispensable tool". This book is only a help and further simplification to prompt one to read the of-

ficial Catechism. Part-I deal with the Creed while Part-II deals with apologetic questions. It provides needed knowledge and arguments to answer questions raised against one's faith, coming either from our mind or from others.

2012 ed. 154 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170866596, Rights: World, 138x210mm, 180g
THE PSALMS *An Introductory Commentary* Michael Fallon, MSC



The author approaches the psalms as works of literature, offering parallels from the Hebrew and Christian Scriptures. This Introductory Commentary offers brief articles on key words that recur throughout the

psalms. The aim of this book is to provide an introductory explanatory commentary on the one hundred and fifty songs contained in the Book of Psalms in the Hebrew Bible.

2010 ed. 538 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170865230, Rights: World, 165x240mm, 390g

THE GOSPEL ACCORDING TO MARY *A New Testament for Women* Miriam Therese Winter



If one of the gospels were written by a woman, what would it be like? What would it remember, celebrate, hand on? What would it say about women, about Jesus, about discipleship church? This book

responds to these questions in ways that are familiar but fresh, reverent but new, it is the story of Jesus as seen through the eyes of a woman disciple.

2009 ed. 141 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9798170865130, Rights: World, 137x210mm, 153g

METHUSELAH Studies on Minor Characters of the Bible Philip Pereira



What has Methuselah got to do with God putting the whole world on notice? What was that notice? Who is Ahithophel and what was the mystery behind his suicide? How does he foreshadow Judas? This book

endeavours to answer these and many other questions as you study fourteen of the seldom known yet fascinating characters from the Bible. By getting to know these men and women, you will be greatly enriched in your knowledge of God and His ways in the history of humankind having application in your life.

2013 ed. 156 pp. Rs.180 ISBN: 9788170866701, Rights: World, 142x215mm, 190g

MAGNIFY THE LORD *Prayer of the Church - A Commentary* Sean B. Kellecher, C.Ss.R



These psalm's main purpose is strictly practical and pastoral – to help young religious and seminarians to understand the psalms in the prayer of the Church a little better. These notes will help those who use them to

assimilate and personalize the psalms so that they can pray them as their very own. The commentary is intended to be used continuously with the prayer of the church. The author writes with an exceptionally capable hand in The Psalms Explained. Excellent for study groups and individuals who want to be more at home with these classic prayers of the Bible.

2012 ed. 312 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170866282, Rights: India, 135x210mm, 390g

THE GOSPEL OF MARK

Themes Explored Michael Naickanparampil, CSsR



This study explores a number of key themes in the Gospel of Mark. The most crucial one concerns the Christology of Mark, in which the author presents a well-researched discussion of the identity and destiny

of Jesus. This book which discusses the main themes of Mark's Gospel, will eminently qualify to meet the intention of the evangelist. In seminaries and religious houses of formation this volume will serve as a text book for the study of the Bible.

2009 ed. 275 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170865117, Rights: Asia, 140x210mm, 390g

LITURGY AND SACRAMENTS

THE PASCHAL MYSTERY AND PASCHAL CELEBRATIONS

Anthony Dias



The cultic life of a Christian is centred on a more perfect union with the God who became man, so as to unite our human experiences to God's divinity, that we might have life and have it more abundantly. Christian

cult is deeply rooted in the Paschal Mystery of

Christ's passion, death and resurrection. The paschal mystery is the foundation of Christian faith. The book titled, "The Paschal Mystery and Paschal Celebrations" is a vivid description of the events that took place in the life of Christ and celebrated and lived by the Christian community, the mystical body of Christ, in its day-to-day life. The topic dealt through different perspectives (historical, theological and liturgical) helps the reader understand the core of the paschal mystery and paves the way to celebrate it in life.

2021 ed. 278 pp. Rs 300 ISBN: 9789391399153 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 225g

THE SACRAMENTS ARE JESUS Fr Franklin Lobo, CSsR



In this book, author meaningfully draws out the rich meaning of the sacraments by taking them out of the realm of the ritual and placing them rightly in the context of Gift, the gift of the Father, Jesus. In this book, the

catechism on the sacraments is clearly brought out. Jesus is most important, yet without the ceremony, we cannot meet/receive Him. Each sacrament is explained using a new way -4aspects of each sacrament through a diagram. A summary for each chapter will help teachers and those who wish to do intensive study. The basic thought pattern takes into account human psychology, and our deep human need for love and fulfillment. This book, simple in style, practical in approach and yet profound in its very relevant matter will be a source of inspiration and deepening of this precious gift of the Sacraments.

2018 ed. 112 pp. Rs.80 ISBN: 9789386516374, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 131g

LITURGY AND LIFE Ayres Fernandes & Stephen Alathara



This book contains the scholarly and academic papers presented by renowned liturgical scholars at the XXVII Plenary Assembly of the Conference of Catholic Bishops of India, which deliberated the theme "Litur-

gy and Life". This book, no doubt, is of great help for the students of liturgy and those who dream and wish to implement meaningful liturgical celebrations in the parishes and institutions.

2016 ed. 142 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170867531, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 155g

THE LECTOR

Effective and Affective way of Proclamation of the Word of God Rayanna Govindu



The role of the Lector in the celebration of the sacraments, especially the sacrament of the Eucharist is very significant. Anyone can read the Scripture in public; only a believer can proclaim it. It needs to be

done with competence and skill. This book with five small chapters focuses on the biblical, spiritual, liturgical and pastoral aspects. It well be of great help for all, be they Religious, lay people, trainers or trainees, in their ministry of proclamation.

2016 ed. 146 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170867777, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 164g

WHAT HAPPENS AT MASS (Revised Edition)

Jeremy Driscoll, OSB



This book draws the reader to a deeper understanding of the Mystery of faith. The Mass is the gift of and an encounter with Jesus Christ. It is about God acting in our lives through tangible human actions and words. It

draws us closer to the ritual form of that Mass that is nothing less than the very event of our salvation. It is most useful for parish committees seeking to deepen their understanding of the Liturgy they prepare or anyone who seeks to delve into the riches, tradition, and profound mystery of the Roman Liturgy.

2015 ed. 142 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867210, Rights: Asia, 140x210mm, 185g

THE ESSENTIAL CATHOLIC HANDBOOK OF THE SACRAMENTS A Summary of Beliefs, Rites, and Prayers with a Glossary of Key Terms Redemptorist Pastoral Publication



This handbook is a helpful resource for understanding Catholic sacraments. Written in a popular style, with an emphasis on clear and practical presentation of Catholic faith and dogma, this book is "must-have"

volume for every Catholic library.

2010 ed. 300 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9798170865673, Rights: Asia, 130x210mm, 200g

DOMINUS EST - IT IS THE LORD! Reflections of a Bishop of Central Asia on Holy Communion

Most Rev Athanasius Schneider



Originally published in Italian by the Vatican Press, this book offers readers insights into the sacrality which ought to surround the distribution and reception of Holy Communion. Relying on accurate history

and theology, the author makes a plea for a return to distributing the Eucharist to kneeling communicants on the tongue – the practice now restored at papal liturgies by Pope Benedict XVI. The book comes with the endorsement of the two highest officials in the Vatican's Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments.

2011 ed. 63 pp. Rs.35 ISBN: 9798170865550, Rights: India, 120x180mm, 80g



CO-PILGRIMS FOR A BETTER WORLD

Antony Lawrence



'Co-Pilgrims for a Better World' is a call to celebrate God's love for all people to walk together with others as co-pilgrims toward truth and to work together in projects of common concern. The task of dialogue

is to help people of different religions to live together in peace and harmony. Antony Lawrence in this work reflects on dialogue in the context of joys and sorrows of Asian peoples in a disciplined fashion. He unveils critical issues in dialogue, such as 'crossing religious borders in dialogue', 'double religious identity' and 'interreligious prayer' which are ever more urgent in a world becoming increasingly multicultural and multireligious.

2021 ed. 336 pp. Rs 500 ISBN: 9789391399160, Rights: World, Hardbound, 140x210xmm, 375g

WHY ECUMENISM MATTERS IN INDIA

Archbishop Felix Machado



Archbishop Felix Machado has been a professor of Interreligious Dialogue and Ecumenism. He has worked as Official for Religions in Asia and Undersecretary in the Pontifical Council for Interreligious Dialogue,

Vatican, from 1993 to 2008. This book precisely is a response to God's grace and a deep desire to realize the unity Christ willed for the Church and the world. Consequently, given the vast scholarship that has gone into its making, it will undoubtedly be a milestone on our ecumenical roadmap. It is based on the teachings, guidelines and norms of the documents of the Church that have shaped the Catholic Church's engagement in seeking Christian unity. This work is a mine of information for ecumenists, professors and students of ecumenism, will also be very useful to the lay reader who desires to understand in greater depth the mind and the engagement of the Church in this vital area of apostolate.

2021 ed. 112 pp. Rs 175 ISBN: 9789391399061, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 100g

UNIVERSALITY OF MERCY *Theology of Walter Kasper in relation to Religions* John Joseph Antony Samy, SAC



Although every religion and culture has got its own indigenous set of code of conduct and worship, all of them fall into the sphere of universality, because they indisputably teach and preach the necessity of the

love, kindness mercy in the world. This book aims at universality of religion inspired by the theological ideas of mercy proposed by Cardinal Walter Kasper. He says that Christ the mercy-incarnate is the point of encounter of the world humanity, and he is the perfect model who could lead everyone to that terminus of universality, where people of various faiths will live in harmony like brothers and sisters. In addition, apart from dealing with the scriptural, historical and ecumenical foundations concerning the topic, together with the views of classical, scholastic and modern theologians, the book focuses also the pluralistic ideas of Paul F. Knitter and John H. Hick.

2021 ed. 440 pp. Rs. 450 ISBN: 9789395336029, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 345g

A PRIEST IN BANARAS

Yann Vagneux



Christians have been bearing witness to the universal love of Jesus Christ through friendship, prayer and service among the people of all religions along the Ganges. Following their footsteps, the Author has been living his priesthood alongside the pilgrims of all religions. In this book, he recounts his daily life in the sacred city of India and reflects a genuine presence of the Catholic Church to the religions that is ongoing dialogue and a mutual sharing of spiritual treasures. This book recounts his vision, fulfilment, taking roots and the author's first five years in the sacred city of the Hindus. These pages will bear witness to the love of Christ and his universal Holy Church.

2020 ed. 242 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968447, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 198g

111 QUESTIONS ON ISLAM *Samir Khalil Samir SJ on Islam and the West* Edited & Revised by Wafik Nasry, SJ



This book is the result of a series of extended interviews between an internationally acclaimed expert on Islam and two journalists who have dedicated themselves for many years to studying key themes of Islam and to

analyzing the possibility of coexistence between people of different faiths and cultures.

2008 ed. 266 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170866404, 134x203mm, 209g

GANDHI AND JESUS The Saving Power of Non-Violence Terrence J. Rynne



An original exploration of the life of Jesus and the teachings of Gandhi – one that puts nonviolent action at the very heart of Christian salvation. An outstanding study of two great people and their message which is so misunderstood and maligned in modern times. This fascinating book must be read by all those who wish to save this world from disaster.

2009 ed. 237 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170864981, Rights: Asia, 152x235mm, 361g

RELIGIONS, INTER-RELIGIOUS DIALOGUE AND EVANGELIZATION Andrew Anil Sequeira



Religions are consistent in themselves possessing specific 'symbolic universes' like animistic, ontologic (nature of being) and personalistic. These symbolic universes, though distinct, are not contradictory but

complementary. The author speaks of the Symbolic Universe and Religious Discipline of each religions. He gives special attention to Christianity's inter-religious dialogue and evangelization. He says, Christianity stands in need of a new 'theology of religions' that is 'inclusive-pluralist', the one that can respect all religions in their essence and manifestation. Such a theology of religions would help Christianity to initiate and carry on inter-religious dialogue, obey Christ's mandate of evangelization and live together with all the religious adherents of the world in peace and harmony.

This book, therefore, is absolutely for all who are directly involved in the task of inter-religious dialogue and evangelization. To Christian scholars, priests and seminarians (studying theology), it would be of great assistance to instruct Christian faithful the right approach both to inter-religious dialogue and evangelization.

2019 ed. 422 pp. Rs.590 ISBN: 9789388968119 Rights: World, Hardbound, 140x210mm, 531g

LOCALISATION AND RECONSTRUCTION OF CATHOLIC RELIGIOUS PRACTICES

A Case Study of Sri Lankan Tamil Catholic Diaspora in Germany

Jerome Mariadhasan



This anthropological study explains the localisation and re-creation of religious practices of Sri Lankan Tamil Catholics, who have settled in Germany. This study also considers the Sri Lankan Tamils as a diaspora

community, in the process of constantly constructing various traditional concepts such as culture, politics and religion. The author's anthropological findings states that the attempt of the Sri Lankan Tamils to construct ethnic, cultural and religious identities based on diaspora experiences are not fixed; but rather it is fluid. It is a continuous and ongoing process of construction and reproduction of ethnic, cultural, social, political and religious Tamil identity through various narratives over the generations.

2017 ed. 314 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789386516275, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 253g

EMERGING PARADIGM OF MISSION IN THE NEW MILLENNIUM FABC Documents from 1970-2004

M. Antonydoss



In this book, the author highlights the ways of practising the new paradigm of mission described and recommended by Asian Bishops. He unfolds the creative understanding of mission illustrated by the Asian Bishops – mission as response to the call and inspiration of the Spirit, Who is active in the Asian culture. He further points out how Asian Bishops explain the method of integration which enables us to discern and interpret the differing mission situations in Asia. This book will be helpful to our missionaries as they reflect on how to spread the Kingdom of God. This volume is a significant contribution of thoughts from theologians to our reflection on mission not only in Asia, but also for the Universal Catholic Church who are working in the field of evangelization and interreligious dialogue.

2019 ed. 296 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789386516800 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 315g

THE ONE-MINUTE APOLOGIST Essential Catholic Replies to Over Sixty Common Protestant claims

Dave Armstrong



If you're looking for solid Catholic answers to common Protestant challenges, but don't have lots of time, then reach for *The One-Minute Apologist*. Here renowned Catholic apologist Dave Armstrong has

assembled over sixty of the claims and arguments that Protestants most frequently level against the Church. *The One-Minute Apologist* is concise, but never superficial. It cites or quotes more than a thousand Scripture verses, along with the words of scores of saints and scholars including many respected Protestant sources.

2008 ed. 158 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788190654029, 152x228mm, 140g

LORD THE AIR SMELLS GOOD Felicitation volume in honour of Fr. Paul Jackson SJ Eds. Anand Amaladass & Victor Edwin



This book is a collection of fifteen articles from scholars who have devoted themselves to the Islamic studies. The first part with six articles focuses on understanding Islam in their context. The second part with

seven essays discusses the Christian-Muslim dialogue from several perspectives. The third part specifically concentrates on the letters of Sharafuddin Maneri which were collected and translated into English by Fr. Paul Jackson.

2018 ed. 314 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516411, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 326g

WORSHIP IN THE AGAMIC TRADITION OF HINDUISM Adopting Arati and the Syllable OM in Christian Worship

Jesudhasan Michael



This book handles objectively with the help of existing Hindu Literature, the more sensitive and controversial issues in the liturgical inculturation such as the use of Arati and the syllable OM in Christian Worhip.

The information on the Agamic tradition of Hinduism and the description of Hindu Worship, given in the book as found in the ancient literature, make the book very informative for those who are not familiar with the subject.

2006 ed. 85 pp. Rs.50 ISBN: 8170863767, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 92g

IGNATIAN SPIRITUAL EXERCISES IN DIALOGUE WITH HINDUISM & BUDDISM

An Eight Day Retreat Ignatius Puthiadam S.J



This is an amazing work, perhaps the first of its kind, combining Indian and Ignatian Spirituality. The author's in-depth knowledge of Indian scriptures and the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius of Loyola is admira-

ble brought out in this book.

2006 ed. 219 pp. Rs.110, ISBN: 9798170863846, 140x213mm, 250g

MISSION AND EVANGELIZATION

HISTORY OF JESUITS IN KERALA 1879-2000

Sunny Jose SJ



The Jesuits, the members of the Society of Jesus, and their history of five centuries have always created an interest in both academic and nonacademic circles. This book is the first ever major scientific record of

the history of Jesuits in Kerala reaching up to the 21st century. The author has created a work of immense historical and inspirational value. It is a scholarly work based on original documents available in various archives in India and abroad. Research scholars are sure to find this book a valuable reference manual. For the general readers, the narration is both interesting and provides a better understanding of the history of Jesuits in Kerala.

2018 ed. 233 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516626, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 192g

THE MAHATMA AND CHRISTIAN MISSION TODAY Revisiting Pope Francis' Evangelii Gaudium in the

Light of Gandhian Insights Dr A Pushparajan



This book attempts to present over 70 themes of the Apostolic Exhortation – Evangelii Gaudium, each in separate chapter, citing Gandhian insights corresponding to the main points of each of Evangelii Gaudi-

um's themes. The reader is enabled to re-read the text of the Exhortation, re-interpret the Church's claims, re-set some of her practices, re-discover the areas of cleansing of the Church within, thereby getting re-charged to meet the missionary crisis. This is also a practical spiritual guidebook, challenging you to re-live your missionary discipleship, in whatever status you are in, authentically announcing the Gospel of joy even amidst the usual hustle and bustle of your life either as a clergyman or a religious or a lay person.

2018 ed. 464 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9789386516459, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 359g

CREATIVE MINISTRIES Selected Writings of Michael Williams Fr. Martin Baliah

In this book, Fr. Martin shares his rich experiences and his different liberative and prophetic ministries. He also makes critical reflections on his experiences and pastoral praxis. Read-

Creative Ministries



ing and re-reading through the pages of his book is great inspiration and challenge both for ministry and spiritual life.

2020 ed. 128 pp. Rs.150 ISBN 9789388968324, 140x210mm, 109g

MISSION IN THE THIRD MILLENNIUM

Emerging Trends in India Antony Lawrence



In this book, the author has clearly brought out the sad plight of the poor, dalits, women and migrants in India and he has pointed out what the Church should do to the marginalized and oppressed. The author care-

fully and competently analyses the issues and throws light on problems and offers possible solutions. He says that the Church in India has to undergo a through transformation within without which the Church will hardly enjoy the success in its struggles against all kinds of adverse forces. The topic of the book is relevant and timely. The author has dealt with it very scientifically, theologically and pastorally. The study makes interesting and enlightening reading.

2019 ed. 342 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9789386516879 Rights: World, Hardbound, 137x210mm, 363g

THE SYNOD OF DIAMPER *A Prelude to Indian Renaissance* Dr. Antoney George Pattaparambil

This book is the outcome of a National Seminar, titled "The Synod of Diamper -A Prel-



ude to Indian Renaissance. It presents a collection of the papers presented and speeches delivered at the Seminar. Raja Ram Mohan Roy is considered to be the father of Indian renaissance. This study proves true the

fact that even before two hundred years of the birth of the father of Indian Renaissance, in 1599, the Synod of Diamper paved the seeds for the Renaissance in this great sub-continent and it was a historical privilege of the Catholic missionaries who happened to took the leadership for that unique venture of ever lasting value. This book will surely enlighten all those enthusiastic minds to reformulate their idea about the everlasting reformative value of the Synod of Diamper which sowed the seeds of renaissance in India in the sixteenth century.

2018 ed. 400 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789386516510, Rights: World, 137x213mm, 479g

FAITH, DISCERNMENT & VOCATION *Challenges for Youth Ministry Today* Fr Raju Chakkanattu, SDB - Sr Josmy Jose, FMA



Youth and Ministry to the young have become one of the most challenging and thrilling fronts of the Church. There is an abundance of grace flowing through the young in the world. This book is a rare

reflection where authors urge for a re-reading of youth ministry systems, especially preventive system, which was considered to be the best form for youth ministry. Written out of a wealth of experience in the field of promotion of vocations and youth ministry and with clarity of vision, it is both theoretical and practical. This significant book will spark fresh enthusiasm and ignite a conflagration that will renew the apostolate of youth ministers.

2019 ed. 140 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516725, Rights: World, 140x208mm, 120g



THE ESSENTIAL MORAL HANDBOOK *A Guide to Catholic Living – With a Glossary of Key Terms, Revised Edition* Kevil J. O'Neil, C.Ss.R & Peter Black, C.Ss.R



This book will help readers grasp the basic principles of moral theology in the Roman Catholic tradition and apply them to their own lives. It will lead to solid answers that respect human dignity, promote the rights of

the individual, and stress the importance of personal responsibility. It will provide valuable assistance to lay ministers, members of evangelical teams, parents mentoring their children in the basics of the faith, RCIA candidates, teachers, and those who want a review of moral issues in light of current events.

2010 Revised ed. 336 pp. Rs.270 ISBN: 9798170865680, Rights: Asia, 130x190mm, 221g

SEXUAL ETHICS FOR TODAY'S YOUTH

Based on the Anthropology of Pope John Paul II Xavier Edayodil, SDB

Sexuality is part of God's plan of creation and thus it is a part of our total being. Therefore, it is a God-given gift to be used responsibly. The book brings in the idea that the sexual en-



counter must be the pledge and expression of the total mutual self-gift of man and woman, in the context of the communion of love and life within marriage. This is an amazing publication that elucidates succinctly

the authentic teaching and understanding of the Church regarding the most fundamental truth of human sexuality.

2008 ed. 156 pp. Rs.240 ISBN: 9798170864737, Rights: World, Paperback, 140x210mm, 135g

EDUCATING CHARACTER THROUGH VIRTUES

An Exemplarist Approach to Moral Education John Christopher



This book presents a clear, complete and convincing methodology for addressing a core issue in education (virtues and values). It emphasizes on rehabilitating the role of the virtues and character in moral educa-

tion and proposes an approach that enables children to cultivate the virtues. Considering the gravity of the moral crisis, moral hypocrisy, moral poverty and moral degradation we face today in the contemporary world, the author in this book proposes principles and strategies that serve as a guiding philosophy for establishing a morally sound society. He also provides strategies for the transformation of young people, exercise human flourishing and social wellbeing both nationally and globally.

2018 ed. 427 pp. Rs.450 ISBN: 9789386516480, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 332g

CATHOLIC HEALTHCARE AND ABORTIONS IN INDIA

The Challenge of Defending Life from Conception Dr Biju Michael, SDB



Abortion is among the most researched topic. The book gives survey findings involving a detailed research of literature on abortions and healthcare in India. The ethical degradation and the social harm caused

by abortions are presented with detailed and compelling evidence. It is a book to be studied and discussed by policy makers, religious leaders and citizens interested in promoting an ethical, non-violent India. The book has the ingredients to be an essential manual for everyone involved in healthcare in India and particularly for Catholic healthcare institutions and all involved in the healthcare mission in India.

2011 ed. 500 pp. Rs.490 ISBN: 9798170864782, Rights: World, 145x210mm, 580g

MEDICATIONS AND MEDITATIONS IN THE NEW AGE

A Compendium of New Age Deceptions and Corresponding Church Teachings Michael Prabhu



This book is meant as a Compendium on the New Age. It is a collection of the official teachings of the Catholic Church on the subject. The author has done an extensive research into the wide range of New

Age ideas and beliefs and offered a Christian critique of them. He does not question any of the values, or challenge any of the teachings but offers a gentle reminder to the people that there has to be some underlying principles and perennial values.

2020 ed. 724 pp. Rs.800, 175x230mm, 770g

THE FAMILY MORAL VALUES IN VĀLMĪKĪ RĀMĀYANA AND IN THE TEACHINGS OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH

Rev. Dr. Michael Peters



This book presents to the readers the Family Moral Values enshrined in the Vālmīki Rāmāyana which is one of the most ancient *Indian Epic* and in the *Official Documents* of the Catholic Church. This is also an

attempt to see how in the modern urban world where families are formed by couples of two different religions, particularly in Indian context, between Hindus and Catholics. It is author's sincere desire to help such couples married but belonging to Catholic and Hindu religious traditions, to understand the richness, goodness and the beauty of values present in their own and in other religious traditions and begin to respect one another's religious tradition and find a way to life those values.

2019 ed. 320 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789388968140 Rights: World, 135x213mm, 336g

NEW CHARTER FOR HEALTH CARE WORKERS

Office for Healthcare - CBCI

The New Charter for Health Care Workers is a revision and updating of the earlier 1995 edition produced by the Pontifical Council for Health Care Workers. The work is divided



into three major sections: "Procreating," "Living," and "Dying," each of which lays out authoritative teachings in medical ethics grounded in the traditional resources of the Church. There are extensive citations to magis-

terial documents. The book will be of service to all who are working in healthcare, especially those in Catholic facilities or who are attending to Catholic patients. The text has been faithfully translated from the Italian by The National Catholic Bioethics Center and is the official Vatican text in English.

2019 ed. 144 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516831 Rights: Asia, 150x227mm, 142g

RELIGIOUS LIFE

FORMATION

A New Paradigm for the Future

Edited by Thomas Kochalumchuvattil, MSFS & Devasia Manalel, MSFS



It remains a concern: How adequate are the formation programs we create for candidates to grow in inner freedom and to internalize the values and ideals of priesthood and religious life? Is the life and ministry

of priests and religious in sync with the identity of a disciple of Christ? How integrated are the priests and religious of today spiritually, emotionally and psychologically with Christ and the Church, and what kind of priests and religious will this teaming vocation bring forth? Here are a bunch of prophetic, inspired and far-seeing formation personnel, reflecting through their scholarly essays, on various aspects of formation such as the human, spiritual, intellectual, pastoral, psychological and theological. The book can be a useful and ready handbook for both formator and formee in the field.

2021 ed. 354 pp. Rs. 400 ISBN: 9788195336043, Rights: World, 154x230x23mm, 340g

JESUIT EDUCATION Formation for Transformation Francis P. Xavier SJ



Education is a key mission of a worldwide religious order called the Society of Jesus. The essence and purpose of its mission has been very succinctly captured in the captivating title of this book. Jesuit Education aims

at integral formation of men and women who will be for and with others in society. A student churned out of a Jesuit educational institution is expected to be socially conscious and committed, intellectually competent and creative, morally and ethically conscientious and affectively compassionate. In short, students are expected to be responsible citizens and agents of social change. This book will be a guide for those who are in the Educational Apostolate. It will also serve as a pointer for Jesuits, religious, clergy, lay people and those who hail from other apostolates.

2020 ed. 306 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968522, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 241g

WHY AM I A RELIGIOUS? Bro Lawrence Joseph, S.G

All religious should reflect on Religious life in all its dimensions. The author who is over



80 years old and who has lived religious life for over 60 years tries to understand this life and shares certain reflections. There will be a tendency to water down the demands of religious life and hence every religious

should be careful to restudy those demands and to rededicate himself or herself to Jesus and to His Kingdom.

2016 ed. 66 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9788170867845, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 84g

RAINBOW IN TEARS Systemic Changes and Mid-life Transition in Consecrated Life, built in Spirituality Fr. Devasia Pudussery, CM



This book is an invitation for an on-going formation to all young priests and consecrated men and women that they may experience the beauty and blessedness of their consecrated life. The book also speaks on

spirituality and systemic changes in our human systems with effects especially in mid-life for all. It brings out the vibrant and exciting encounter with Jesus and humanity, the joyfulness and blissfulness shared by the consecrated life.

2019 ed. 157 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516787, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 178g

PATHWAYS TO PEACE

Compiled by Fr. Bala Kiran Kumar, SJ

Though practically all founders of religions preached love and brotherhood, yet when one sees around so much conflict and vio-



lence, enmity and animosity on grounds of religion, one wonders whether it is a pathway to peace, or just the opposite. Is there a way of resolving this paradox? This book is a tiny attempt at that. It expounds the core

teaching of each of the major religions, with the fond hope that one sees the good offered by each religion and a ray of hope for peaceful co-existence and inter-religious harmony.

2019 ed. 192 pp. Rs.180 ISBN: 9789386516602, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 157g

AS THE FATHER SENT ME 365 Thoughts on Priesthood Eds. Hubertus Blaumeiser & Tonino Gandolfo



365 texts of Sacred Scripture, Fathers of the Church, saints, theologians, teachings of the Church and witness: A year's journey that invites us to be rooted in what is essential. We will look at fundamental aspects

of priests' lives in four stages: being, action, challenges, and perspectives. This collection, fruit of the collaboration of experts from different countries is attentive to the liturgical season and is born from the conviction that "the priest serves". So as build the Church as a family and to make fraternity grow throughout the world.

2012 ed. 428 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170866435, Rights: World, 125x185mm, 255g

COMMUNITY COLLEGE SUCCESS *The Functioning and the Impact of Community Colleges in South India* Joseph Antony Jacob



The book analyses the extent to which the Community colleges are able to link their curricula with the needs of the students, community and the local industries; examine feedback from alumni related to the Com-

munity College experience; to study the employability as well as employment opportunities through the industrial partners; and obtain feedback from Community College administrators; and evaluate the quality of life of both alumni and current students. This information will be very beneficial to Indian Higher Education planners and decision makers in creating Community Colleges in India.

2017 ed. 272 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789386516039, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 310g

LIFE STRIPPED IN SPLENDOUR Reflections on the Beauty and Blessedness of Consecrated Life Fr Devasia Pudussery, CM



The book is a compendium of articles based on talks given by the author on different occasion. We find therein deep insights and inspiring reflections on consecrated living. The meaning and fundamental

values of consecrated life are highlighted in the book. The author is keen on presenting the consecrated life as praying, self-emptying, challenging and committed life. The life of vows is not seen merely 'as the root of consecrated life' but much more 'as the fruit of an intimacy with Jesus Christ.' The book is a useful tool to religious and anyone who values and appreciates consecrated living.

2015 ed. 218 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170867272, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 244g

INDIAN MOSAIC An English Priest reflects on his life as a Missionary in India Fr RH Lesser



Fr RH Lesser originally from London spent 75 year of his life in India as a missionary. This book is a collection of his actions and thoughts of every aspect of the life of a Christian priest and missionary in India.

The book is inspiring and challenging because it asks the reader to follow and think about a difficult fascinating journey. It has much that can challenge the ordinary religious and non-religious.

2014 ed. 324 pp. Rs.320 ISBN: 9788170867012, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 300g

THE PRIEST

Theological Reflection on Priesthood and Priestly Spirituality in the Light of Church Teachings Dr Sebastian Kizhakkeyil



For what our Holy Father has designated the 'Year for Priest', the author chose to make accessible the documents of the last hundred years related to the main Church teachings on priesthood. This book will be of great value to every priest who attempts to understand more fully the meaning and challenge of his vocation.

2016 Reprint. 514 pp. Rs.550 ISBN: 9788170865391, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 412g

CULTURE OVER CHRIST A Crippling Challenge in Indian Religious Life

Bro Paul Raj, S.G



The religious are called to live a consecrated life; yet they may be divided in language, region, caste, state, diocese and rite, living in their own comfort zones of mono-culture. The author examines the real purpose

and meaning of the religious life and with the statistics he explains whether they are lived or not. The book contains the religious life in today's context, reasons for tensions, socio-cultural influences and suggestions and practical proposals for authentic religious life.

2014 ed. 184 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867128, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 200g

BACK TO THE HEART

Blessed Gaetano Errico: Founder of the Missionaries of the Sacred Hearts Glampaolo Redigolo



Glaetano Errico of Naples (1771-1860) fell in love with Christ when he was very young and he was to remain faithful to Christ, the one he desired, loved, sought, followed, bore witness to and who had been

given to him, until the conclusion of his life. His biography takes pains to place the mission conducted by Gaetano Errico in its tense and turbulent historical context.

2003 ed. 227 pp. Rs.175 ISBN: 9788170863045, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 305g

THE JOY OF PRIESTHOOD

Fr Stephen J. Rossetti



In this work the author describes the nobility of the priestly call, yet also all that degrades it. He tells us eloquently of the triumph of grace, yet also of the crushing potency of sin; he lets us know why priests smile so

much, yet also why you will at times catch them crying; he tells us what makes effective priests tick, and what destroys others.

2009 ed. 221 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9798170865178, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 187g

CATECHETICS

THE ESSENTIAL HANDBOOK FOR CLASSROOM CATECHISTS

Antony P. Rajan, C.Ss.R



This book is especially designed for teachers and religious who are faithfully engaged in teaching catechism to the children and youth in their respective institution or Parish. This handbook is divided into three parts.

The first part consists of five chapters and is about the catechist and catechesis. The second part too has five chapters and deals with Jesus, the perfect model for catechists, the different learning and teaching styles, the use of textbooks, planning the lessons and it ends by offering some concrete tips to the classroom catechists. The third part informs selected references of catechism books, resources that are connected with catechesis and the renewal centers for catechist training in India.

2018 ed. 96 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516336, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 135g

INTRODUCTION TO CATECHETICS Stephen Alathara



This book presents two thousand years of the rich catechetical experience of the Catholic Church. This work is a comprehensive presentation of catechesis and is also an expression of faith and ministry of proc-

lamation. The information which the author gives regarding the various approaches and methods in catechesis is highly informative and inspiring. The comprehensive presentation of catechesis and its theories makes this book inimitable and unique. It would be a useful resource book for priests, religious, students of catechetics and all who are engaged in the faith formation ministry of the Catholic Church.

2019 ed. 386 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516886, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 303g

CORPORAL AND SPIRITUAL ACTS OF MERCY Lesson Plans

RR Graviour Augustine

The Year of Mercy brought to the forefront the significance of the ministry of the Church to the poor ones through what Christian tradition calls the Corporal and Spiritual Acts



of Mercy. Fourteen Lessons found in this book are prepared keeping the students, belonging to the age-group of 16-18 which will correspond to the students of classes 10-12. The methodology adopted for the les-

sons is anthropological in order to make the teachings of the Church on the corporal and spiritual acts of mercy interact with the life situations of the students. It is also prepared in a way that is easy for the animator to adapt to any situation. The teaching aids to be used are not technical or difficult to obtain. So this book is useful both for animators and the students.

2017 ed. 128 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516169, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 145g

ENCHIRIDION SYMBOLORUM

Compendium of Creeds, Definitions, and Declarations of Matters of Faith and Morals Edited by Henrich Denzinger



This compendium of theological-historical source texts, in a bilingual edition, is completely revised and extended to the pontificate of Benedict XVI. With its unique wealth of official church documents and

sources, it is an essential resource for theological work. It also features a detailed systematic index to aid locating texts on specific themes.

2012 ed. 1399 pp. Rs.4000 ISBN: 9788170866534, Hardbound, 180x255mm, 1620g

DIVINITY BOARD GAME The New Catholic Catechism Learning System



The Catholic catechism learning system was created by religious educators as a teaching tool for Families, Prayer Groups, Formation Houses and anyone interested in learning the Catechism in a fun atmosphere.

The questions and answers contained in this game are composed by a catholic theologian inspired by the Catechism of the Catholic Church'. This is a perfect community builder for Bible study groups and retreats endorsed by local religious education leaders to create an interactive and playful environment to share faith.

Rs.600, 12% GST Additional, 447x275mm, 1100g

CATECHISM OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH AND THE CRAFT OF CATECHESIS

Petroc Willey, Pierre de Cointet & Barbara Morgan



This book is unique in its origin, emerging from catechetical friendship encouraged by Cardinal Schornborn. It offers not only a new, definitive account for our times of the full teaching of the Catholic faith,

but also that it is a superbly crafted work from which to learn and teach the faith. It reveals the pedagogy embedded in the Catechism and shows every teacher, parent, catechist or student how to discover the key principles that enable one to learn from, and teach from the Catechism.

2013 ed. 192 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866855, Rights: Asia, 140x210mm, 200g

52 BIBLE CHARACTERS DRAMATIZED

Easy-to-Use Monologues for All Occasions Kenneth W. Osbeck



This book is on the individual characters in the Bible. It is a compilation of Biblical characters which can be enacted in monologues and skits on all occasions in church services. The author has selected every primary

character from both Old Testament and New Testament and has presented their individual roles in a dramatized form. The characters are presented well and can be easily adapted for any and all occasions.

2011 ed. 192 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170866237, Rights: India, 135x205mm, 149g

PRAYER

Joyce Rupp



This book is wonderful spiritual reading and ideal for use in parish education. You won't find better authors writing today on the heart of Catholic faith. This fantastic team of writers will surely make this series

a superb tool for learning about the Catholic Faith.

2009 ed. 128 pp. Rs 170 ISBN: 9788170864974, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 124g

THE TEN COMMANDMENTS *Law of the Heart* Joan Chittister

Are the Ten Commandments a set of rules, or a way of life? How does each one call us



to reflect and to act? What does it mean to love God and neighbour in a world of violence and fear that threatens our lives and our souls? The author addresses these questions and more in this honest inquiry into

what it means to be born in the image and likeness of God.

2009 ed. 152 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170865032, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 200g

BIBLE QUIZ

New Testament - Vol.1 Rev Fr Prakash Monteiro, PhD



The Bible is the most revered book of the Christian folk. For Christians the best way to come in contact with Jesus is to know the Bible which contains the words of eternal life. In this regard author has come up with

his Bible Quiz in New Testament with the purpose of developing great affinity towards Jesus. In this book there are 1400 questions of twenty types. The New RSV Bible has been used as the text of this bible quiz. Keeping in mind contemporary style of quizzing and a variety of questions asked in secular examinations, these questions have been framed.

2018 Reprint. 138 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170866572, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 86g

SAINTS AND BIOGRAPHY

TRUE DEVOTION TO MARY ACCORDING TO ST MONTFORT

Bro Lawrence Joseph, SG



St Montfort's teachings on Mother Mary have been very much accepted by the Church and by many popes. This book gives the reasons for this devotion and then explains its basic principles. It tells us that

while true devotion to Mary is compulsory for all Catholics, the perfect devotion to Mary consists in consecrating oneself completely as slaves of Jesus through the hands of Mary and in living one's life through Jesus. It also helps to meditate upon the mysteries of Jesus and Mary especially by reciting the Holy Rosary and must imitate her virtues. It also provides a summary along with insights from modern Popes and theologians.

2015 ed. 68 pp. Rs.90 ISBN: 9788170867302, Rights: World, 135x210mm, 82g

LIFE OF MOTHER MARY Fr Antony Netikat, CM



This book comes as a much-needed biographical pen picture of Mary beginning from her pre-existence in the mind of God down through her birth in time, her growth in Palestine and her co-operation in the life

and redemptive mission of Christ till her Assumption and her subsequent role as an intercessor in heaven. This book is a systematic, reliable and authentic biography of Blessed Virgin Mary. All sorts of golden legends, apocryphal stories and private visions of individuals have been scrupulously excluded so that the reader may have a reliable biography of Mary.

2015 ed. 118 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170867241, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 142g

BROTHER OF HUMANITY *The Love of Francis of Assisi* Bro Kevin D' Souza, OFM



The motive of this book is to discover Francis as we journey with him on a pilgrimage to bear joyful witness to an understanding of the Gospel of Jesus Christ from a Franciscan perspective, by a way of living, be-

lieving, experiencing, and sharing the wonder of creation and the fullness of the Gospel which became his rule and life.

2007 ed. 80 pp. Rs.20 ISBN: 8170861969, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 71g

BLESSED MARIE LOUISE TRICHET (1684–1759) St Montfort's Spiritual Daughter and Co-Foundress of the Daughters of Wisdom Bro Lawrence Joseph, S.G



This is an inspiring short biography of Blessed Marie Louise Trichet who distinguished herself for her great piety, simplicity and love for the poor. She co-founded the institution of Daughters of Wisdom and directed it through many difficulties, battling with the local authorities and injustices.

2014 ed. 128 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170866879, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 145g

JOHN PAUL THE GREAT

Sagayanathan



This work gives us a comprehensive picture of Pope who has crowned to 20th century with his service to the Church and the World. The author has referred to a large number of sources and gathered the required mate-

rial. The book makes very interesting reading, it grips the attentions of the reader and can prove a source of inspiration for leading a life of prayer and usefulness of humankind.

2014 ed. 444 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170866053, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 430g

SAINTS FOR EVERY DAY A Brief Biography of Saints for Every Day of the Year

Fr Antony Netikat, CM



This book is revised with addition of new saints making a total of 377 of varying lengths on those individuals who walked with God during their sojourn on earth and whose accomplishments have transformed

the world in one form or the other. Their biographical sketches are fascinating as each one of them is unique in his/her approach to discipleship. Since these saints were mere mortals, made of flesh and blood, they continue to inspire the believers and non-believers alike.

Revised 2021 ed. 514 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170866176, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 375g

THE LOVE OF ETERNAL WISDOM ACCORDING TO ST MONTFORT

Bro Lawrence Joseph, S.G



St Louis Marie de Montfort was a mystic and a missionary. When he was 30 years of age, he was very eager to get united with Wisdom, and he prayed for it day and night. During this period, Montfort was really enam-

oured of Eternal Wisdom, he wrote his first book, "The Love of Eternal Wisdom". This particular book is an invitation to meditate on the love of Eternal and Incarnate Wisdom and to take the means to get united to Him.

2017 ed. 84 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516015, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 78g

THE CURE D'ARS TODAY – ST JOHN VIANNEY

George William Rutler



"Everyone who thinks Vianney is already well-known will find out simply new information, but what has new meaning for each discoverer that meaning may well differ for each reader. The descriptions of the

Cure's encounters with Satan and "his lesser angels" and of the hours in the confessional were my own personal crucial rediscoveries. The retreat of by Pope John Paul II given at Ars is an extraordinary bonus in this extraordinary work.

2009 ed. 273 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9798170865291, Rights: Asia, 120x180mm, 257g

ST ANTHONY OF PADUA

A Biography and Biblical Devotions in Honour of St Anthony Fr Paschal Fernando, OFM



St Anthony was a powerful preacher of the Gospel. He was a vivid example of virtue and holiness, and a powerful intercessor before God. For the last 750 years since his death, people have found great consolation in

him. This book on the life of St Anthony was written in his name by a brother of his holy Order in our times in order to meet the need for such a life. The author keeps only the essential information which a devotee must know. The book offers besides a short biography, some useful devotions and prayers to honour St Anthony. The devotions are based on biblical inspiration.

1994 ed. 104 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170861751, Rights: World, 150x180mm, 100g

FR DE NOBILI A TRENDSETTER *Life, Work and Spirituality* Ignatius Puthiadam, SJ

PERSONAL ACCOUNTS

This slender volume is authentic on information on the life, work and spirituality of De Nobili. It brings out the problems De Nobili faced and the way he overcame them for the spread of God's Kingdom in India. 2007 ed. 76 pp. Rs.40 ISBN: 9798170864164, Rights: World, 135x210mm, 86g

SAINT JEANNE JUGAN *Foundress of the Little Sisters of the Poor* Paul Milcent



The story of a lowly sailor's daughter who was born on 25th October 1792, who in 1817 at the age of twenty five left all her worldly goods and dedicated herself to the service of the Lord. A forerunner in the field of

social and apostolic activity, which is not confined to her particular era. By her hospitaller work in the service of the aged poor, she invites us to a consideration of the place and the role of the Elderly in our modern societies.

2009 ed. 58 pp. Rs.40 ISBN: 9798170865277, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 105g

i, CEO *The Handbook for a Trilling Journey in Entrepreneurship* Claudius Pereira



i, CEO is a book crafted for all budding entrepreneurs and start-up risk-takers. It is loaded with business tips, ideas, lessons, struggles and victories of his own entrepreneurial journey. i, CEO inspires, challenges, encour-

ages and also helps you confront the biggest roadblock in your business endeavours–YOU.

2016 ed. 208 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867562, Rights: World, 150x225mm, 202g

ECHOES OF FOOTPRINTS *A True Story of Tragedy, Struggle, Sacrifice and Triumph*

Claudius Pereira



At a time when societies & families are fragmenting and falling apart, this is an amazing book of a family that got saved from devastation because of a courageous father. Claudius Pereira and his siblings are

the torchbearers, rising from the ashes in a story packed with Emotions, Motivation & Inspiration. They proclaim that being poor is not an obstacle to achieve your dream. The Pereiras speak candidly about the situations and circumstances they lived through-an unvarnished view of the passion, demons, desires and their journey which has shaped their lives.

2012 ed. 416 pp. Rs.499 ISBN: 9788170866299, Rights: World, Hardbound, 140x210mm, 700g

HOMILY AIDS

NOOTHANA DEVA SEVAKARIGE DEVARA VAKYADA KAIPIDI (Kannada) Jochime A Peter



This Kannada handbook consists of 26 unique topics and has an inspiring elaborate message. This will serve as reference book to many who would like to preach and share the Word of God to the people of God. The

beginners especially will find this book greatly helpful in preparing for the sharing of the Gospel. It will not only help in preparing the thoughtful messages but also will lead you to creative reflection. It will be of immense value to those in the preaching ministry. The content in the book will renew and move every reader to walking towards Christ.

2021 ed. 152 pp. Rs 100 ISBN: 9789391399085, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 202g

SONday SONrise

Homilies for Sundays and Solemnities of Years-ABC (Second Edition) Fr Benjamin A. Vima



This book contains homilies for all Sundays and Solemnities of three (ABC) Liturgical Years. This is for the people who consider Sunday/holy day obligations as the Lord's command. It will be of great help to them

while going through the Sunday/holy day scriptures before they go to their services, so that they can be attuned to the spirit's move during the liturgy of the World it will enrich their understanding of the day's preaching as their pastors break the Word of God. It will also be of great help to their Lord's Day-family gathering at home to converse together little more about the Word of God with spouses and kids.

2017 ed. 502 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9788170866046, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 383g

LAUNCHING PAD Stories for Sunday Homilies Year – A, B & C Sagayanathan

Stories are powerful tools. Great orators have made use of this tool in communicating the desired message. The anecdotes and stories in



this book have been reproduced, adapted or abridged from multiple sources. All this with one result in mind that of proclaiming the Gospel of Christ.

2009 ed. 367 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170864998,

Rights: World, 140x210mm, 358g

THE SPEAKER'S QUOTE BOOK (Revised Edition) Over 5,000 Illustrations and Quotations for all Occasions Roy B. Zuck



Everyone who speaks or preaches needs ready supply of thought-provoking and illustrative resource material. This book provides the attention-getting story or that "just right" quote that adds depth to any sermon

or presentation. Most people are familiar with Emerson's remark about the person who builds a better mousetrap. Pastors and speakers might be surprised to know that the full quote attributed to him states: This and over 5,000 more quotes, stories, anecdotes, and illustrations from the book will help the pastor prepare a better sermon or the speaker present a better speech. This new collection of both contemporary and classic material puts a wealth of interest-building illustrations at one's fingertips.

2011 Reprint ed. 572 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9788170866206, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 500g

HUNGER FOR THE WORD (YEAR A, B & C)

Lectionary Reflections on Food and Justice. Edited by Larry Hollar



This book and the two other volumes that are part of the series are for people who love to explore and tussle with the Bible and are open to being changed by a Word that constantly testifies to God's deep love and special

care for the world's hungry people. It is for those who seek justice and who value liturgy as the way we praise the God who embodies justice.

Year A: 2009 ed. 240 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9798170865314, Rights: India, 153x218mm, 367g Year B: 2009 ed. 239 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9798170865321, Rights: India 153x218mm, 340g Year C: 2009 ed. 246 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9798170865338, Rights: India, 153x218mm, 375g

JOHN'S SUNDAY HOMILIES Illustrated with Stories, Verses & Anecdotes John Rose



This series is a result of prayerful preaching on the Sunday Scriptures by Fr John Rose to congregations in the Archdiocese of Bangalore. These homilies suggest ways that the Sunday readings might continue to

nurture faith and Christian Life. Useful for priests in their homiletic preparation, this book is also useful for lay people who wish to prepare for upcoming Sunday readings and individual reflection.

Cycle A: 2013 Reprint 234 pp. Rs.220 ISBN: 9788170863267, 140x210mm, 245g

Cycle B: 2012 Reprint 260 pp. Rs.220 ISBN: 9788170863700, 140x210mm, 255g Cycle C: 2012 Reprint 250 pp. Rs.220 ISBN: 9788170863266, 140x210mm, 260g Rights: World

THE SPIRITUAL WISDOM OF THE GOSPELS FOR CHRISTIAN PREACHERS AND TEACHERS (4 Volumes)

John Shea



The Spiritual Wisdom of the Gospels for Christian Preachers and Teachers is a lectionary-based resource that references both Roman Catholic and Revised Common Lectionaries, making it useful and relevant to all

Christian denominations. This four-volume set is ideal for Christian preachers and teachers, and those who meditate on and are drawn to the Gospels. John Shea is a theologian, author, and storyteller who lectures nationally and internationally on storytelling in world.

Year A (On Earth as it is in Heaven): 2012 Reprint 291 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170865505, 150x220mm, 344g Year B (Eating with Bridegroom): 2012 Reprint 352 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170865512, 150x220mm, 250g Year C (The Relentless Widow): 2012 Reprint 336 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170865529, 150x220mm, 320g

Following Love into mystery: 2012 Reprint 306 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170865574, 150x220mm, 344g Rights: Asia

WISDOM STORIES *Live Every Day Happier and Better Life* Ignatius Puthiadam, SJ



The best way to learn wisdom is from experience. In fact, short stories based on our own and on the true experiences of others can teach us wisdom much better than through theoretical studies. This is the

reason, why the author has tried to communicate genuine wisdom through short stories. These easy and entertaining stories will help both the young and the hold. We can imbibe, learn and live that inestimable gift of God, which we call wisdom in and through these stories, and the wisdom will make us better human beings.

2012 ed. 297 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170866343, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 335g

THE STORYTELLER'S MINUTE Frank Mihalic, SVD



This volume is a jumbled collection of 500 brief essays, one-liners, curiosities, examples, parables, snippets of unusual information, folk tales from around the world, jokes and poems. For the most part, each en-

try takes no more than a minute to read, as the title suggests.

2008 ed. 252 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788190654005, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 230g

THE NEXT 500 STORIES

Frank Mihalic, SVD

This book is a collection of 500 motivational stories which come from the folklore of many



countries of the world. They bridge the centuries between ancient Aesop and the storytellers of today.

2008 ed. 264 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788190654036, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 334g

THE MILLENNIUM STORIES Frank Mihalic, SVD



This volume is a collection of brief essays, one-liners, curiosities, examples, snippets of unusual information, folk tales, jokes and poems. They are indexed under 750 headings and come from the pens of more than 495

authors. All items have been selected to be of inspirational use to teachers, preachers, parents, students, writers and even entertainers.

2008 ed. 252 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788190654012, Rights: India 140x210mm, 334g

CREATING STORIES THAT CONNECT *A Pastor's Guide to Storytelling* D. Bruce Seymour



This innovative book helps pastors and teachers enhance their teaching with original, audience appropriate stories - the way Jesus did! The author explains how such stories work, when to use them, and how

to create them. In addition to a careful instruction about how to write stories, the book includes twenty examples of original ministry stories created by the author.

2011 ed. 144 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170866244, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 110g

FUNERAL HOMILIES Edited by Liam Swords



The book provides homilies by some best known homilists, arranged under seven headings – the death of a young person; a parent; death of the elderly; tragic death; a handicapped person; after a long illness;

and a single person. This collection of reflective pieces by theologians, liturgists, scripture scholars, historians, journalists and broadcasters will be a useful resource for the priest to draw upon a wide pastoral experience.

1995 ed. 96 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170861096, Rights: India, 135x215mm, 86g

MARRIAGE HOMILIES

Edited by Liam Swords



As marriage is unique, to reflect that uniqueness requires something more than easy familiarity with the couple's first names. A little effort and the grace of God can always work wonders. An effective homily is

a child of both; there is no substitute for either. The book provides homilies for wedding anniversaries also.

1996 ed. 95 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170861089, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 90g



SALT TO THE EARTH Fr Tim Greenway

In his book "Salt to the Earth" Fr Tim Greenway gives penetrating reflections on the four Gospels and the readings prescribed by the Church over the three-year cycle. They bring Jesus out of history and into the life of each reader in a personal and vibrant way.

2014 ed. 384 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 97881708666664, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 404g

THE PILGRIM CHRIST

Sermons, Poems, Bible Studies SJ Samartha



This slim volume deals with the Biblical themes. Written in an easy, pastoral style, they are signs of the churning that takes place within one's consciousness in seeking to mediate Biblical insights to people in the

congregation.

1994 ed. 161 pp. Rs.75 ISBN: 9788170861782, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 200g

TOWARDS RIGHTEOUS LIVING CS Vincent



This book is a recipe for inspired living – a rich confluence of spiritual teachings, moral tales and historical anecdotes written in a fluid style, with experience to bring us a treasure trove of stories. This compi-

lation illuminates both religious and secular ideals using humour and metaphor for simple reading. It is a book every grown-up can relate to. The author has attempted to build and share his knowledge to which great spiritual leaders of the past and present have contributed.

2013 ed. 250 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866749, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 330g

PROCLAIM THE WORD WITH CONFIDENCE

Augustine Kuriapilly



The book is a help to preachers to proclaim with clarity in voice and distinction in delivery of the Word. It gives the reader voice production techniques as well as voice modulation and control of pitch and vol-

ume. It discusses the science of body language in relation to public speaking and homilies. It teaches how to improve homilies by making them short. It is a treasure house for all priests, seminarians as well as lay leaders who proclaim the Word as readers and also is recommended for those who prepare future religious Brothers, sisters and Missionaries. Even if you just want to improve your diction and clarity in speech, reading or public speaking, this book is meant for you.

2016 ed. 68 pp. Rs.80 ISBN: 9788170867982, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 83g

FALLEN SEEDS Immanuel Kumar



This book is a collection of sermons, dealing with issues that accompany a hospital setting. The book is written in an almost conversational language, making it accessible to everyone. The book will help others in their

times of struggle as well as happiness, to realize Gods presence and his purpose in their life.

2009 ed. 183 pp. Rs.130 ISBN: 9798170865024, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 240g

PRAYER, MEDITATIONS & PRAYER SERVICES

3 MINUTES DAILY MEDITATION FOR 30 DAYS

Do it Yourself Guided Meditation Antony P. Rajan, CSsR



This Do-it-Yourself guided meditation is written in the spirit of St Alphonsus Maria de Liguori, who was declared by the Church as one of the Doctors of the Church in the year 1871 and this year 2021, marks

the one hundred and fiftieth anniversary of the declaration. It is divided into two major parts and each part contains fifteen meditations altogether for thirty days. Each meditation proposes a theme, a scriptural verse and begins with a short prayer. The main body of the meditation is a reflection which connects the user to the suggested verse. Towards the end of the reflection, you will find key words to focus on and a pertinent question that may help the user to go deeper within him/her and a one-line prayer to complete the meditation. For each day an inspiring anecdote or a quotation or some suitable reflection is annexed for enlivenment and at the end the summary points are flashed.

2021 ed. 96 pp. Rs 100 ISBN: 9789391399016, Rights: World, 140x215mm, 124g

LET US BLESS THE LORD Antony Kolencherry

The meditations contained in this book are intended to stir reflections on the daily Gospel passages and are structured in such a way that they can serve every day as spiritual reading,



as introduction to the day's mass or points for short homilies. It also includes basic Christian prayers, Order of the Holy Mass, major feasts of the Saints, Prayers for special occasions, Intercessory prayers etc. Bible

passages taken from New International Version and New Revised Standard Version.

2020 ed. 524 pp. Rs 499 ISBN: 9789388968416, Rights: World, Hardbound, 120x185mm, 513g

LORD, HELP US IMPROVE OUR PRAYER

Cardinal Prosper Grech, OSA



The purpose of this little book is that of shedding more light on our daily prayers to prevent them from becoming trite through constant repetition, and thus extend their scope. Liturgical texts as

well as popular devotions have biblical overtones which render more explicit explanation by pointing to and commenting on some relevant passages from Scripture. Among the many books on prayer this one will find a modest place, and prove useful to priests, religious and devout laity. It is a translation of *Signore, insegnaci a pregare*, published by the Vatican Press.

2019 ed. 72 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789388968195, 140x210mm, 67g

JESUS' LAST DROPS OF BLOOD AND WATER

Sister Mary Vishala, SND

This is a powerful book on the last moments of Jesus on the earth. The passion and suffering,



the crucifixion, death and burial of Jesus come alive in the book. It not only gives the scriptural background to each of the sufferings of Jesus, but guides the reader into prayer and contemplation on the wonder and

power of each of the sufferings highlighted in the book. Apart from the value this book gives to personal spiritual growth of the reader, the contents of the book are sure to motivate the reader to the value and power of sufferings and pain in his/her own life.

2018 ed. 62 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516428, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 110g

FORTY SORROWS OF JESUS Reflections for the Season of Lent Shajan P Joseph, CM



This book presents a number of incidents from the life of Jesus, meditated upon, studied in detail connecting with the Old Testament revelation and finally churned it out in relation to our own contemporary sit-

uation. Every chapter takes a single verse from the Gospels that lead the reader to memorize a Jesus event. These are then treated succinctly but sufficiently commented. Each of the titles ends with a prayer relating to the suffering of Jesus and hence the sufferings of the poor and of those who are pushed aside to the periphery of the society, by the powerful. The meditations give ample space to the reader for enhancing the Lenten spirit for personal prayer, further reflection and thus conversion to be better Christian.

2019 ed. 96 pp. Rs. 125 ISBN: 9789386516893, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 111g

MY ENCOUNTER WITH CHRIST

+ Antonysamy Peter Abir



The reflexions contained in this book are pastoral: they are the thoughts and words of a pastor to a flock "challenged by today's trends." They are liturgical as they follow the course of the liturgical year from the Ma-

ranatha of Advent to the "Joys and sorrow" of Christmas, on to the time of Lent as the "season of transformation," and the Paschal mystery of the Cross and Resurrection, to continue to "walk in his footsteps" in the post-paschal times, meeting Mother Mary frequently along the way. They are also biblical. They are the expressions of the encounter of the Spirit speaking in the Scriptures with the Spirit at work in the signs of the times.

2019 ed. 256 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789386516756 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 293g

COME HOLY SPIRIT *The Gifts and the Fruit of the Spirit in the Life of the Christian* Elias Vella, OFM Conv



The Holy Spirit belongs to everyone and is to be found in everyone. What remains is just that we need to let Him work openly within us. And He does this through the gifts He brings with Him when He comes

to dwell in us. This little book is dense with teachings about the Gifts and Fruit, the Spirit is ready to bestow on all those who are ready to do a journey in Jesus. It also helps to meditate upon the traditional seven gifts and upon the fruit of the Spirit. 2018 ed. 64 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516473, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 48g

YOUR SINS ARE FORGIVEN

Rev. Fr. Michael Peters, C.PP.S



This is a booklet mainly meant for all Christ's Lay Faithful and a prayerful reminder for all those who believe in the Catholic Church with regard to the importance of the Sacrament of Reconciliation/

Penance. It is a well-covered treatise in its contents and in this present period, is a much desired and relevant subject for Catholics in order to experience God in our Life. This booklet has brought out the character of our Roman Catholic Church as being a Sacramental Church.

2020 ed. 76 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9789388968430, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 71g

PSALMIC ODES FROM APOSTOLIC TIMES

An Indian Monk's Meditation Edited by Dr Bernard Kilroy



The Odes, or short poems, which are associated with the name of Solomon, constitute one of the most puzzling pieces of early Christian literature. These psalms, or 'Odes' were re-discovered for what they

were only in 1909. Since then, scholars have laboured to be sure of the text and its origins in language, dating and theology. Some translations are available in the West; this translation is the first in India for general reading - by an Indian monk, with meditations. For those wanting to delve into the Odes' background, and how they were originally understood, the commentaries lead to further reading, although that's just the beginning.

2018 ed.

PB – 160 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789386516541, Rights: World, Paperbound, 120x180mm, 132g HB – 208 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789386516558, Rights: World, Hardbound, 120x180mm, 320g

HILLTOP MEDITATIONS

For Weekends and Special Feasts of Years AB&C Fr Benjamin A Vima



The author esteems the solitude of his retirement-life as a 'hilltop' milieu, which is very conducive to meditate in the presence of God who is the 'Highest'. He proclaims loudly, '*Where the Highest is, there the Hilltop*

is. And he also underscores the meditations found in this work, which have been collected when he was at His Highest Place. This book contains 170 meditations based on Sunday scriptural passages, used in the Liturgical Years A, B, C, and in some special feasts. This work has to be at the desks of every preacher during the preparation of their Sunday homilies; it is also a handbook to be used by every Christian at his/her Sabbath Prayer Hours and.

2019 ed. 404 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9789386516749 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 311g

IN HIS FOOTSTEPS THROUGH CALVARY

Fr Adolf Washington

Fr Washington leads us to understand the excruciating pain and agony that Jesus experienced in embracing a cross He did not deserve. There are three sections - through Jesus,



through Mary and private reflection. The powerful impact of the 14 Stations of the Cross is an inner-transforming experience. The reflections give a wonderful 'Calvary experience'. It also has contextual content that

makes one feel like Jesus felt, and realize the true purpose and meaning in following Jesus Christ.

2017 ed. 76pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516022, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 72g

PRAYERS FOR COMMITTED CHRISTIANS (12th Edition)

JB Fernandes



This is a prayer book for committed Christians – that is Christians for whom Christ is a real person and being Christian means being led in his actions and reactions by the Spirit of Christ. The book has now

entered its 12th edition, making it an evergreen best-seller.

1998 ed. 231 pp. Rs.125 ISBN: 9798170861989, Rights: World, 110x130mm, 102g

GIFT OF LOVE A Beginners Guide to using the Bible in Personal Prayer

Reena Ryall, PhD



Here is an essential booklet to uplift your soul through verses from the book of Psalms. Your constant companion, your prayer in finding Jesus, a gift for someone you care about. This booklet with quotations from the Book of Psalms is a wonderful endeavour to get us back in touch with God through his word. It gives us a glimpse of how the Word of God can illumine and transform every experience of our day.

2016 ed. 36 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9788170867944, Rights: World, 125x125mm, 36g

THE NEW AND THE LIVING WAY Joseph Pathrapankal



This is an attempt to penetrate the rich and deep dimensions of an exhortation that was written to an early Christian community that was undergoing a crisis of faith and commitment to Christian values. The au-

thor has made use of theological insights, appeals, warnings and persuasions to convince the readers why they should stand firm in their faith.

2012 ed. 145 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170866459, Rights: World, 138x210mm, 130g

A METHOD OF CONTEMPLATIVE PRAYER

Father J. Borst, MHM



The only real prayer is the prayer in the spirit. There is only one way to become a contemplative, and that is by setting aside each day, or regularly, some time and place for prayer that is real, personal and contempla-

tive. And so we have here the really practical recommendations and the wonderful way in which the author leads us step by step, so that no one need to go to prayer as to a duty, still less as to a burden, but rather one may go as to a longed for meeting with the Lord, in the full joy of the Spirit.

2010 ed. 56 pp. Rs.25 ISBN: 9788170865643, 120x180mm, 50g

WAKE UP! HOLINESS IS POSSIBLE... GO FOR IT!

Significant Insights from the Lives of some Saints Antony P. Rajan, CSsR



This book is written in the spirit of St Alphonsus Maria de Liguori one of the Doctors of the Church. He was convinced that holiness is at the heart and very purpose of Christian life and so open to every Christian through

a simple way. This book encourages everyone to know that holiness is possible if we desire it and decide on it. The book is meant for all those who want to journey on the road to holiness, in our present day context.

2015 ed. 64 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170867319, Rights: World, 120x210mm, 75g

IN ADORATION 24x7 In His Presence Sr Mary Vishala, SND



The book gives a prayerful reflection and a powerful insight into 24 Significant Events of Jesus' life on Earth. It will certainly inspire the faithful for deeper contemplation, adoration and closer union with the

Eucharistic Lord.

2016 ed. 152 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170867524, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 124g

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU *The Life-Changing Power of Confession* Cardinal Donald Wuerl



This book is an essential tool of the New Evangelization. In a world where people need, more than ever, to encounter the genuine face of God's mercy, this clear, concise, and accessible book invites the reader to return

to the sacramental font of God's forgiving love in Confession. Much more than a masterful theological exposition, this book is an invitation to experience the forgiveness of Christ in the Sacrament of Reconciliation as amazing and saving grace.

2016 ed. 168 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9788170867630, Rights: Asia, Malaysia and Singapore, 135x200mm, 131g

ON THE WINGS OF LOVE *Meditations* Sheila Kannath, CMC



This sleek book is a collection of meditations. The meditations emerge from the lived experiences of God in the varied, unexpected situations and events of the author's life. They are embellished with

musical sounds, figures of speech, rhythmic movements of words and tender expressions of devotion and compassion. This book inspires and enables seekers of God to fly and soar higher and higher and to dive deeper and deeper into the ocean of divine love.

2004 ed. 84 pp. Rs.45 ISBN: 9798170863808, Rights: India, 120x183mm, 85g

IN THE SILENCE Meditations for Eucharistic Adoration Vandy Brennan Nies



During Eucharistic Adoration and through our prayers, we watch and wait; we remain silent in his presence and open ourselves to his grace which flows from the Eucharist. Intimacy with the Lord in Eucharistic

Adoration can deepen our awareness of just how much God loves us and how we respond to that love. This wonderful book contains over 50 prayers specifically written for our time at Eucharistic Adoration. These prayers speak from the heart & allow it to be fully open to Christ's presence. There are prayers of gratitude, affirmation of faith, petition, and much more, all straight from the day-to-day experience of human life.

2010 ed. 95 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9798170865826, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 86g

THE WEEK SANCTIFIED *Prayers for Each Day of the Week* Sr Mary Vishala, SND



It is a prayer book for every Christian. It contains prayers for each day of the week, traditional prayers and prayers for various occasions. It can be carried easily while traveling, while in the office or any other

place of work.

2013 ed. 422 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866800, Rights: World, Hardbound, 120x180mm, 390g

THE HOLY WATERS *Indian Psalm Meditations* Martin Kāmpchen



This small volume is for all those who habitually read the psalms and are possibly tired of doing so, that they may conceive them in a fresh light, and discover a new relevance in them, particularly to Indian context.

Others, who may not yet have been touched by the magic of the Psalms, or felt their depth, could perhaps find here a guide to show them how universal, how deeply human – and how Indian – the psalms are.

1995 ed. 158 pp. Rs. 60 ISBN: 8170860504, Rights: World, 120x182mm, 130g

THE ESSENTIAL CATHOLIC PRAYER BOOK

A Collection of Private and Community Prayers– With a Glossary of Key Terms and a Brief Manual of Ways to Pray Redemptorist Pastoral Publication



Bringing together more than 250 traditional prayers and devotions that cover every aspect of the Catholic heritage, this book is a comprehensive, easy-to use resource for those seeking a more satisfying and varied

prayer life. Prayers for holy days, special occasions, prayers for penance, for reconciliation and to the Blessed Trinity; prayers for personal needs, for the sick and dying, and for family are its key features.

2008 Reprint ed. 302 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9788170862970, Rights: India, 130x210mm, 201g

THE CATHOLIC YOUTH PRAYER BOOK

Eds. Mary Shrader & Laure L. Krupp



This book helps youth to understand the meaning of Christian prayer; introduce them to traditional and devotional prayers of the Church, as well as to contemporary styles and methods. It assists youth in

developing the habit of daily prayer. Their all in-one resource for prayer forms was specially written for teens, in the pray it! study it! live it! model. This book does more than teaching about prayer - it helps teens become prayerful people.

2010 ed. 228 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9798170865253, Rights: India, 130x195mm, 280g

PEARLS OF PRAYER *Ejaculatory Prayers* Benedict Rajesh A



This is a handy and simple prayer book for the busy and the new generation. It aims at bringing one closer to God as the person recites each phrase. It covers the various aspects of prayer pertaining to our everyday

life such as praising, thanking, adoring, loving, trusting, forgiving, interceding, petitionary, surrendering and accepting. The phrases used here are only a spiritual guide for a simple way of praying.

2011 ed. 82 pp. Rs.40 ISBN: 9788170865483, Rights: World, 105x131mm, 59g

OPEN THE DOOR

A Journey to the True Self

Joyce Rupp



Joyce Rupp brings new life to the ageless spiritual image of the door, weaving insights from East and West with the wisdom of contemporary spiritual writers, poets, and novelists in a practical format that is just

right for contemporary readers. This book is structured as a daily prayer guide for everyday use over six weeks. Each day offers them reflection, a guided meditation, an original prayer, a thoughtful question, and a related scripture quote. A built-in guide for small groups makes this the perfect resource for groups of all kinds as well as individuals.

2009 ed. 224 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9798170865260, Rights: India, 150x230mm, 213g

CHALLENGES IN PRAYER *A Classic with a New Introduction* M. Basil Pennington



Basil Pennington was a spiritual master who also experienced the difficulties of persevering in prayer. In this work, he shares profound yet practical ideas from the Catholic tradition on facing the challenges

of prayer. Those familiar with Pennington's works will greatly appreciate his down-toearth style. All who want to build a regular prayer-life and delve more deeply into the practice of centering prayer will find much to ponder in these pages.

2010 ed. 128 pp. Rs.130 ISBN: 9788170865766, Rights: India, 130x190mm, 94g

ONE MONTH RETREAT FOR BUSY PEOPLE

30 Units of Meditations in five Modules based on Lectio Divina

Antony P. Rajan, CSsR



This is an outstanding retreat handbook. It looks at our life as a journey within the Christian tradition and in the light of Catholic teachings. The main thrust of this handbook is to equip the people of our times in

their journey of life. There are thirty units of scripture-based meditations arranged in five modules. Each module is logically connected to each unit based on the age-old prayer method of Lectio Divina. The topic for everyday's meditation is very appropriate. At the end of the meditation, a set of three questions is added to help us go further within ourselves. There is enough room for silence, prayer and for personal resolution.

2012 ed. 167 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170866312, Rights: World, 118x205mm, 151g

PRAY THROUGH LITANIES Benedict Rajesh A



This book is the collection of various litanies under one umbrella. It is for the purpose of easy and comfortable use of the people to pray for the intercession of saints through the litanies. This collection covers the

most famous saints of the church. Along with the litany, a picture and a brief history of the saint is given to elucidate the significance of the saint and the litany. This book would help us to become more specific in praying to God.

2012 ed. 204 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170866336, Rights: World, 110x180mm, 176g

69

ROAMING THROUGH THE ROSARY RH Lesser



This book is written about the Rosary with the collaboration of some lay people. It is not theological or philosophical. It is casual and easy to pray. The Rosary is not a penance but a pleasant reminder of the Mysteries

of Christ. This is an attempt to help people to pray the rosary, not just say it. So, for each mystery of each decade, relevant passages of the Bible will be given and there will be a brief meditation.

2012 ed. 112 pp. Rs.80 ISBN: 9788170866374, Rights: World, 100x130mm, 100g

SANKSHIPTHA PRATHAHAKALADA MATTHU SANDHYA KALADA PRARTHANE



Translated by Fr L. Arulappa

This is a Kannada translation of Liturgy of the Hours for religious brothers, sisters and all others who wish to use for daily prayer. It contains Morning, Midday, Evening and Night prayers.

2013 ed. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866923, 120x180mm, 700g

COME, LET US CELEBRATE (8th **Revised Edition**) Edited by SM Selvaraj & I. Puthiadam, SJ

The book contains reflections and prayerful meditations on important Christian, National, Hindu and Muslim feasts. Some of the reflections are based on texts from the Bible. The message of feasts is brought out in the



form of meditative prayer. A genuine effort is made to enter into dialogue with our national aspirations and the religious experience of the non-Christian brothers of our country.

2017 Reprint. 352 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170860716, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 370g

IN THE END, MY IMMACULATE HEART WILL TRIUMPH

Consecration Preparation for the Triumphant Victory of the Immaculate Heart of Mary



Fr Dominik Maria

This book is based on a private revelation. It deals with the Consecration preparation for the Triumphant Victory of the Immaculate Heart of Mary.

1996 ed. 96 pp. Rs.120 ISBN: 9798170861927, Rights: India, 120x180mm, 65g

WITH OPEN HANDS

Henri JM Nouwen



The famed author's first book on prayer. The book gently encourages an open trusting stance towards God and offers insight into the components of prayersilence, acceptance, hope, compassion and prophetic

criticism.

2009 ed. 125 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9798170865208, Rights: India, 120x180mm, 110g

SPIRITUALITY

CHRISTMAS (Kannada) *Thathva, Artha mathu Mahathva* Fr Prakash Monteiro and Fr Vinay Kumar



Christmas is celebrated as a major feast for all Christians. Though it is celebrated worldwide, not all of us know the meaning, philosophy and importance of it. This book is intended to bring everyone's knowl-

edge at that. The book is full of insights for the preparation, know its history and tradition, the way to celebrate and message. It also includes Christmas stories. The quiz at the end is the best part making it very useful for teachers, youth and children.

2021 ed. 108 pp. Rs 120 ISBN: 9789395336005, Rights: World, 134x210x7mm, 150g

TWO KEYS TO WALKING IN VICTORY Unleashing the Power of the Holy Spirit in our Lives

Colin Calmiano and Priya Calmiano



Today, to remain still in touch with God is too difficult a task for people who are busy and determined to make a bid in life. Colin and Priya explain to us that prayer is as simple as life breath. It is also urgent

and essential to life as well. Their teaching is rooted in the ancient Christian spiritual tradition of prayer. The Two Keys to walking in victory namely, praying in tongues continually and commanding in the name of Jesus will guarantee that we walk as Jesus and the early Christians walked here on earth. God has given us dominion and authority to rule and reign here on earth and the Holy Spirit empowers and equips everyone who is yielded to Him to do it. When we pray in tongues continually, we can live in triumph and all the charisms, gifts and the fruit of the Spirit will be evident in our lives. This book will help us to experience the re-awakening of the Holy Spirit and to walk in greater intimacy with the Holy Spirit.

2021 ed. 138 pp. Rs 170 ISBN: 9789391399146, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 125g

BROADENING THE HORIZONS OF OUR MINDS

Reflections on Faith and Science Fr Fiorello Mascarenhas S.J, D.Min



Dr Fio Mascarenhas SJ's expertise in the biblical domain enables him to treat with both ease and delicacy the correct interpretation of Scripture, as it shines a light not on *history* but on *Salvation history*, not on *geogra-*

phy but on Salvation geography (the vast 'terrain' of the kingdom of God), and so on. In his habitually lucid style, he brings out of his treasures. As the world continues to reel from the pandemic and its resultant suffering, the author challenges us to unpack the deep relationship of Christian faith and science so as to "reassure the faithful, and especially young people, that their Church sees this relationship as one of complementarity and mutual stimulus" (St John Paul II). He focuses our minds on the person of Jesus, and on God's wisdom and power.

2021 ed. 104 pp. Rs. 120 ISBN: 9789391399078, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 95g

AND NOW, WE ALL KNOW...RFC AND BETHANY

James D'Souza



This book comprises of articles that Mr James had written on Mgr RFC Mascarenhas during the years 2013-2021, illustrating the multifaceted personality of the Servant of God. It was from him that we learnt

much about what a godly person our Founder was. Mr James has a special affection not only for our founder but also for Bethany Sisters. He who had seen the struggles and pains of Bethany's growth as his family was in the neighbourhood of Bethany, reminisces those days and sheds a few drops of tears when he shares about the life of the Servant of God Mgr RFC Mascarenhas. These simple writeups reflect the profound admiration and respect for the Servant of God will help the readers to fathom the godliness and the humaneness of this great Compassionate Pastor, the Servant of God Mgr RFC Mascarenhas. 2021 ed. 56 pp. Rs. 60 ISBN: 9789391399023, Rights: World, 136x212mm, 75g

BEYOND TIME AND SPACE

Inclusive and Integral Vision for Life Cardinal Baselios Cleemis



This book contains a wide range of articles and speeches presented by Cardinal Baselios Cleemis, the Major Archbishop-Catholicos of the Syro-Malankara Catholic Church, and the Major Archbishop of Trivandrum,

on various occasions. It not only encompasses spirituality but also deals with mundane human topics of national and international value. His Eminence explores issues of environment, family life, compassion, wellness, and the technology boom with a deep sense of love for all, care for moral values and concern for our mother Earth. The book reflects his sharp vision and intellectual rigour and aims to create a sense of dialogue within human society.

2020 ed. 198 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789388968539, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 160g

BIBLE QUIZ (Konkani) Prakash Monteiro



The Bible is the most revered book for Christians. The best way to come in contact with Triune God is to know the Bible which contains the words of eternal life. This quiz book on Prophetic Books of the Bi-

ble is written in Konkani. It covers both major and minor prophets of the Bible. It has basically 18 varieties of questions given in 18 chapters. It presents an innovative method of learning prophets of the Bible. These questions have been framed keeping in mind the contemporary style of quizzing and a variety of questions asked in secular examinations.

2020 ed. 132 pp. Rs.75 ISBN: 9789388968492, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 107g

100 EUCHARISTIC MIRACLES *Proved by Science – Approved by Church* Fr Antony Netikat, CM

The Holy Eucharist is the source at which Christian life is nourished. It is the highest expression of our life in Christ, for it unites us sacramentally with him through the Sac-


rifice of the Cross. Eucharistic Miracles are God's gift to mankind to witness to the truth of Christ's 'Real Presence' in the sacrament of the Eucharist as doubts have often been raised about this reality. Under these cir-

cumstances, this book "100 Eucharistic Miracles" comes as a precious gift to the followers of Christ to enlighten them concerning the depth of the doctrine on the Holy Eucharist and to inspire them to receive the Holy Communion worthily and devoutly for the nourishment of their spiritual life.

2017 ed. 216 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516268, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 172g

BELOVED AMAZON *Apostolic Exhortation Querida Amazonia* Pope Francis



Pope Francis proposes a brief framework for reflection that can apply concretely to the life of the Amazon region a synthesis of some of the great concerns that can help guide us to a harmonious, creative and fruit-

ful reception of the entire synodal process'. The Amazon region is a multinational and interconnected whole, a great biome shared by nine countries. Pope Francis presents Exhortation to the whole world to help awaken their affection and concern for that land and to invite them to value it and acknowledge it as a sacred mystery. But also because the Church's concern for the problems of this area obliges us to discuss, however briefly, a number of other important issues that can assist other areas of our world in confronting their own challenges.

The book includes the text of the Final Synodal Document, *The Amazon: New Paths for the Church and for an Integral Ecology*, and a commentary on *Querida Amazonia* by the noted Jesuit Antonio Spadaro, editor of *Civiltà Cattolica*, who has accompanied Pope Francis on his many journeys and written extensively on Pope Francis' pontificate.

2020 ed. 152pp. Rs.100, 140x208mm, 126g

RELICS FROM THE CRUCIFIXION *Where They Went and How They Got There* J. Charles Wall



All relics from Christ's crucifixion have a fascinating story, all of which are told here in this 1910 work by the enterprising Catholic investigator Charles Wall. You'll also discover in these pages: a) the miracle that

revealed to St. Helena which of the three discovered crosses was that of Jesus, b) a history of the fortunes the Crown of Thorns gave to those who held them, and a list of towns where thorns are found, c) relics of Jesus' actual blood from the Crucifixion: and why it makes sense that some still exists, d) the veil of Veronica, Christ's seamless robe, and much more.

2018 ed. 144 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516633, Rights: Asia, 138x215mm, 124g

HOLY WATER AND ITS SIGNIFICANCE FOR CATHOLICS Rev Henry Theiler

Through this book, Father Theiler, in clear, convincing language, lays out for Christians countless surprising, but long-forgotten truths about Holy Water, and explains the



interior acts and dispositions that are necessary for this blessed gift of God to have the sanctifying effect our Lord intends for you. In these pages, you'll also learn: The time that God Himself commanded the

use of Holy Water, why God chose water as the means to impart so many blessings even before He created man and woman.

2018 ed. 112 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516640, Rights: Asia, 127x177mm, 75g

I BELIEVE IN LOVE A Personal Retreat Based on the Teaching of St. Therese of Lisieux Fr Jean C.J. D'Elbee



This spiritual classic has long been beloved by Catholics for its wondrous distillation of the teaching of St. Thérèse of Lisieux into a reader-friendly set of meditations. It's perfect as a personal retreat when

you have only a few moments to spare each day and for spiritual reading anytime and anywhere. The author brings you St. Thérèse's teachings on God's love and the confidence in Him that it should inspire in your soul; humility, peace, and fraternal charity; the apostolate; the Cross; and what it means truly to abandon yourself to Divine Providence. This book will help you focus on Him throughout each day, rest in Him amid your troubles, and live joyfully with Him at every moment!

2018 ed. 304 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789386516657, Rights: Asia, 140x214mm, 240g

THE END OF THE PRESENT WORLD AND THE MYSTERIES OF THE FUTURE LIFE

Fr Charles Arminjon



"Reading this book was one of the greatest graces of my life!" St. Thérèse of Lisieux Now the very book that so inspired the Little Flower is available for the first time in English. This book is an invaluable aid to inculcating

in your spirit that heavenly orientation, without which true human happiness cannot be found. This book contains certain teachings of the Faith that can often seem so mysterious: The signs that will precede the world's end, the coming of the antichrist, and how to recognize him, the Judgment and where it may send us: heaven, hell, and purgatory, Biblical end-times prophecy: how to read it and not be deceived.

2018 ed. 336 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9789386516688, Rights: Asia, 140x215mm, 265g

EMBRACING THE ICON OF LOVE Br. Daniel Korn, CSsR



In this book the author relates the intriguing history of this famous icon. He then takes us on a journey to read the powerful messages within the art, deepening our understanding of the incarnation, death, and

resurrection of Christ. It contains full-color images, guided meditations on key elements of the icon, and questions for personal reflection.

2019 ed. 80 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9789386516909, Rights: Asia, 138x214mm, 92g

HUSBAND, FATHER, WORKER

Questions and Answers About Saint Joseph Fr. Larry Toschi



Grow closer to Jesus as you learn about Saint Joseph and his care for the Son of God. This engaging question-and-answer format presents a fascinating collection of facts, insights, observations, and reflections.

Saint Joseph has much to teach us about integrity, strength, faith, and humility.

2019 ed. 128 pp. Rs.120 ISBN: 9789386516916, Rights: Asia, 137x210mm, 110g

OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP *Her Intriguing Past and Comforting Presence* Fr. Philip Dabney CSsR



Explore the mysterious past of the icon of Our Mother of Perpetual Help. Fr. Philip Dabney's writing takes a personal turn as he shares the story of his family's devotion to the icon, which inspired him to become a

Redemptorist priest.

2019 ed. 64 pp. Rs.50 ISBN: 9789386516923, Rights: Asia, 105x146mm, 33g

THE IGNATIAN CEO

Leadership Modelled on Saint Ignatius of Loyola Sahayaraj John Stanley SJ

The author in this book focuses on the aims and qualities of a good leader. He has consulted the rich spiritual tradition of the Catholic Church, in particular, the tradition of the Ignatian, Jesuit sources. He finds in Ignatius of Loyola a model of leadership that imitates



Jesus, always seeking excellence in serving the poor. Showing great familiarity both with contemporary management theories and the leadership style of Ignatius, based on his *Spiritual Exercises*, he tries to apply

the principles of 'Magis leadership' to the corporate world. This book is highly recommended for corporate leaders, their ethical/ spiritual guides and anyone interested in leadership studies.

2018 ed. 253 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789386516534, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 203g

A STILL SMALL VOICE Profiles of Jesuit Pioneers in Karnataka

Dominic Ferroli, SJ (Translated by Richard Sequeira, SJ)



It is an English Translation by Richard Sequeira, of the Italian Book I Saniassi Romani written by Fr Dominic Ferroli, SJ. In this book he introduces to us the 'lesser' missionaries and their works in Mysore, who are the pio-

neers of the Karnataka Church. He wrote this book to introduce the great works of Jesuit missionaries in foreign lands, especially in Mysore to Italians. Through this book Author gives us a socio-cultural mosaic of Mysore of the missionary times and also the inception of Karnataka Church. This book also elucidates a number of related spheres like religion, politics, culture, history, morality, ethics etc.

2017 ed. 416 pp. Rs.450 ISBN: 9788170867791, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 438g

BECOMING HUMAN BECOMING CHRIST

Festschrift in Honour of Prof Dr Jacob Parappally, MSFS

Edited by Fr Henry Jose, MSFS



This book contains 26 contributions by well-known scholars and theologians under three parts: Experiencing Human and Christ, Articulating Christic Experience, and Becoming Human and Christ. Together it

will lead to a fruitful interaction and exchange of new and relevant ideas in knowing Jesus. It also discusses on diverse subjects such as philosophy, theology, scripture, spirituality and science in which Prof Jacob's mission and ministry of teaching, preaching and writing have had a great impact.

2018 ed. 454 pp. Rs.450 ISBN: 9789386516343, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 360g

MONTFORTIAN SPIRITUALITY Bro Lawrence Joseph, SG



St Louis Marie de Montfort was a mystic, who used to spend four hours daily in meditation. His book The True Devotion to Mary has become a classic which has been translated into over 30 languages and the same

book led to the starting of 'The Legion Mary'. He further wrote The Secret of Mary and 'The Secret of Rosary'. This present book by Bro Lawrence deals with many of the aspects from these books that enable the reader to know more about the saint.

2017 ed. 140 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516237, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 156g

SEEING SALVATION *Christian Art: Mirror of Salvation* Joseph Castelino



The book is a journey in three phases, unfolding as a pilgrimage, a gradual ascending of one's heart to the Divine. From Historicity to the Church and from the Church - to one's Heart. Seeing Salvation is an at-

tempt to make the Catholic faith more alive, more vibrant and more appealing. This work on Sacred Art and Architecture may help the faithful to rediscover the beauty of Christian living through Sacred Art and Architecture.

2017 ed. 124 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9789386516244, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 109g

FORGIVENESS AND INNER HEALING Christopher Correya



Forgiveness sets us free from the chains that are weighing us down. This small work explains clearly that god forgives us unconditionally but with one condition, we need to forgive others! The reflections on forgiveness is

very simple, but the quotations are apt and must make one who reads to both agreeing to each points mentioned and also get something from personal situations referred to. The reflection on "inner healing" helps the reader to go back on his/her life, even before one's day of birth and to experience the fullness of being healed of things and situations which are beyond our control, but at the same which makes us more human.

2018 reprint. 50 pp. Rs.75 ISBN: 9798170864355, Rights: World, 110x175mm, 45g

FATHER FORGIVE ME FOR I HAVE SINNED

Christopher Correya



In an age of increasing conflicts and in a world everything seems permissible, and nothing is sin, the book explains the wonderful gift of the sacrament of reconciliation in our lives. The book not only clarifies

the questions of the youth on conversion in a simple manner but also substantiates it with quotes from the CCC and saints. This is a much needed book for our times.

2018 Reprint. 78 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170866695, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 76g

DAILY STRENGTH PART II Fr John Kudiyiruppil



The book consists of short inspiring thoughts and epigrammatic sentences which can render one's life holier, happier and fuller. There is not a sentence in this book which doesn't have a bearing directly or obliquely on the

Holy Bible. It is well organised according to the topics. The wisdom, the wit in each topic lifts the book far above the level of spiritual books. We find in it the inspiring reflections based on the Bible to live our lives as a beautiful gift to others will find this book a great source of energy and motivation. Each time you read this book, no doubt, you will find new charms in it!

2017 ed. 158 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9789386516145, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 134g

LIFE AFTER THIS LIFE (Understanding the meaning of Death)– Meditations adapted for Modern Readers Antony P. Rajan, CSsR



We live in a death denying culture. The topic like Death is very morbid and sinister subject for many indeed! Yet, is there anyone who can escape sickness, aging and eventually death in this world? Death is a

definitive and inevitable reality in anyone's life. This reader-friendly and non-threatening book invites the users gently to look or relook at our present life and reminds us that there is Life after this life. This book tries to convince the readers that death is not the termination of our life but our transition into eternity. It invites each one of us that while we are alive, we prepare ourselves happily for a new life which is offered by God through His only Son Jesus, the Risen Christ.

2016 ed. 84 pp. Rs.80, 140x210mm, 123g

TRACING THE VANISHED RIVERS Reflections on Spiritual Accompaniment/ Ignatian Impulses

Fr Elmar Mitterstieler, SJ



The author leads the reader into a world of unfathomable spiritual riches through this book. All spiritual guides and directors will gain inspiration, knowledge and wisdom to promote life among

those who often live in darkness, who are helpless and who have lost interest and direction in their lives. Further, he shows definite ways of how to accompany people of different kinds and to help them to find life and freedom from what blocks their real selves. This book is worth reading and valuable to all those who seek to know themselves, who search and long for God and who want to support others who are after a similar search.

2015 ed. 80 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170867227, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 88g

WHY DID GOD CREATE YOU

Christopher Correya

This little booklet brings out a basic under-



standing of our existence and the reason why we were created. Many today in this modern world really do not know the reason and there are others who really don't care about life. Through this little booklet many will

realize their purpose on the earth and begin to live out their lives in the way that God ordained them to live.

2015 ed. 52 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9788170867364, Rights: World, 100x150mm, 38g

THE GAZE OF MERCY

A Commentary on Divine and Human Mercy Fr Raniero Cantalamessa

Fr Raniero Cantalamessa, preacher to the pa-



pal household, invites us to take a plunge into the pool of God's mercy through this book. Reflecting on Gospel passages as well as the sacraments and the liturgy, he helps us to see Jesus as "the mercy of God who became

flesh" and ourselves as the "paraclete" or comforter of others. Full of deep insight and inspiration, this book is a gift to the Church for the Extraordinary Jubilee of Mercy.

2016 ed. 184 pp. Rs.180 ISBN: 9788170867609, Rights: Asia, Malaysia and Singapore, 135x200mm, 140g

THE TRUE ICON

From the Shroud of Turin to the Veil of Manoppello Paul Badde



The Shroud of Turin is one of the most famous relics in the world. Scrutinized by scientists and studied by debunkers, it is also honored by countless faithful devoted to the mysterious image of a crucified man

that appears on the cloth. In this lavishly illustrated book, best-selling author Paul Badde sets out on a journey through Europe and the Holy Land as he traces the rich history of this Shroud. With the investigative skills of a seasoned journalist, Paul Badde uncovers many of the mysteries surrounding the Shroud and also researches another relic honored as a burial cloth of Christ-the Veil of Manoppello, which bears the image of the Holy Face. Drawing upon his years in Jerusalem and his many visits to the Church of the Holy Sepulcher, Badde gives a riveting account of the discovery of Christ's countenance by Peter and John in the dawn of the first Easter.

2016 ed. 160 pp. Rs.600 ISBN: 9788170867500, Rights: India, 195x260mm, 364g

THE FACE OF GOD

The Rediscovery of the True Face of Jesus on the Holy Face of Manoppello Paul Badde

Best-selling journalist, historian and author Paul Badde embarks on an exciting quest to



discover the truth behind the Holy Face of Manoppello, a relic recently rediscovered and rumored to be the "veil of Veronica." The Author was intrigued when he heard of a mysterious image in a remote Italian

village-an image of a man's face on Byssus cloth. It is claimed that the fabric is so thin and delicate that it is impossible to paint onyet the image in Manoppello is clearly visible and, moreover, when laid over the image of the face on the Shroud of Turin forms a perfect match. Paul Badde takes the reader along on a thrilling journey of discovery as he travels to research this remarkable relic, tracing the turbulent history of the Holy Face from ancient times up to the historic 2006 visit to Manoppello by Pope Benedict XVI.

2016 ed. 380 pp. Rs.350 ISBN: 9788170867517, Rights: India, 135x205mm, 277g

THE FREELANCER

A Passage from within to the Frontiers of an Expanding Cosmos (Poetry) Shibin Kurian



In this book the author has expressed his wide world of imagination. This is not just an imagination, but his own and other's experiences too. The simple way of presentation is outstanding and will help young and old

like to clearly grasp the hidden meaning of the poems. The poems will certainly provide a stimulus for the young generation to stretch their creative and imaginative mind and let out their own insights.

2012 ed. 108 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170866411, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 100g

UNPACKING THE GOOD NEWS For the New Evangelization & The Year of Mercy Dr Fio Mascarenhas, SJ



In this lucid and brilliantly fresh presentation of the Good News of Jesus Christ, Fr Fio Mascarenhas SJ offers "a new-old, combined edition of the most popular teachings" contained in his previous books, which are

especially relevant and important for The Year of Mercy, and for The New Evangelization of the Church.

2015 ed. 214 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867418, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 241g

DIALOGUE OF THE SOUL

Dr John Kudiyiruppil Gopurath, MST



This book contains the dialogue of the soul with the Infinite held in the sanctuary of silence. It contains an insight for people from all walks of life. It also deals with a number of religious topics in a new style and

comments on them in a memorable language.

2004 ed. 51 pp. Rs.20 ISBN: 9788170863168, Rights: World, 130x207mm, 70g

CORPUS CHRISTI

Holy Communion and the Renewal of the Church Athanasius Schneider

A powerful appeal for the restoration of kneeling to receive Holy Communion on the tongue is put forward in Bishop Athanasius Schneider's new book "Corpus Christi". External reverence for the Blessed Sacrament, especially at the time of receiving Holy



Communion, is a powerful means of increasing interior devotion. This is only to be expected, as human persons, with a body and soul, which God has provided for our worship of Him, to be incarnated in the signs and

symbols of the sacred Liturgy.

2015 ed. 82 pp. Rs.100 ISBN: 9788170867388, Rights: Asia, 140x210mm, 110g

OUR LIVES IN WONDERFUL LIGHT Equality, Dignity and Priesthood of all the Members of the Church Fr Elmar Mitterstieler, SJ



Author thoroughly examines the 2nd Vatican Council's findings and the biblical evidence for our collective priesthood and reveals the implications for our self-awareness, spirituality and daily lives as

Christians. He explains convincingly how the presbyters live the one collective priesthood, our participation in the priesthood of Jesus, together with all Church members. This book reassures and encourages its readers on the path towards a renewal of the Church according to Council's principles.

2016 ed. 140 pp. Rs.140 ISBN: 9788170867449, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 164g



80

LIFE – LOVE'S DYING **GIFT**

Theodore Pereira

What makes the book an exceptional read, is that it is interesting, brief and illuminating. The author's aim

is to help readers grow closer to God, people and nature. This is the book that will appeal to clergy and layman alike. It is also the ideal gift for giving to others on special occasions.

2004 ed. 106 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170863328, Rights: World, 115x176mm, 119g

THE SPIRITUALITY OF JESUS CHRIST Douglas Rowe



This book is an essential reading for anyone who seeks to find God and develop a relationship with the Father. Fr Rowe uses clear and concise language, which makes his book a very readable account of the love

of Jesus Christ for His Father. What make this book so refreshingly different is that it is not simply a treatise on the subject, but it relates Father Rowe's own experiences.

2009 ed. pp. 70 Rs.75 ISBN: 9798170864713, Rights: World, 140x210mm,

UNDERSTANDING JESUS

R. Rajendra Prabhu



This book is the author's response to a large number of queries about Jesus Christ that the author's non-Christian friends, at the top of various professions, used to ask him. He explains the specific events in Jesus' life

and their meaning thereby seeking to provide an insight into two telling definitions of the divine in the New Testament: Apostle John described God as Love. St Paul said, "Christ is the visible image of the invisible God". The author explains the importance of Christ on the Cross and delves into the question often asked: Why Christ, though being Divine, accepted the Cross instead of walking out of it.

2005 ed. 250 pp. Rs.160 ISBN: 9788170863748, Rights: World, 140x213mm, 325g

SPIRITUAL ACCOMPANIMENT ACCORDING TO ST JOHN The Beloved Accompanied (Directee) – Revised Edition

Patrick Crasta, OFM cap



Spiritual accompaniment is a process of 'being with,' 'learning from,' and 'feeling at home' in the company of the Spiritual Companion par excellence in and through the help of a particular spiritual compan-

ion in his/her spiritual journey. The book for everyone who's seeking spiritual growth in one's life and in that of others. The reflections contained in this work are deep and analytical, touching the experiential, captivating the real. The book is undoubtedly a tutor to those who seek to be spiritual companions after the example of the Spiritual Guru, Jesus.

2016 ed. 198 pp. Rs.175 ISBN: 9788170864189, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 177g

LIFE BEYOND

Christopher Correya



This book will be suitable for priests, religious and laity and for all those interested in a correct understanding of the Catholic doctrine of life after death. Through the information presented in this volume, the read-

er may begin to understand the seriousness of his eternal destiny, that he may seek to

direct his life towards the fulfilling of God's plan, and that by following the teachings of the Church he may become an instrument to spread God's kingdom and salvation to all human beings.

2012 ed. 116 pp. Rs.150 ISBN: 9788170866442, Rights: World, 105x190mm, 50g

GOD OF THE EXERCISES A Director's Diary-Directory during the Spiritual Exercises of Thirty Days A. Paul Dominic, SJ



In a world which employs the most sacred terms with little reverence or appreciation God of the Exercises suggests the use of the ordinary human exercises of mind and body to discover God in them. Through

these beautifully guided exercises, we are led to discover our identity in Christ Jesus and we seek His Light in our own darkness; His Spirit comes to do the work for us; we listen, we ask, we wait. Suddenly, we are given fresh water when thirsty, light when in darkness, and we are picked up when fallen, to be led to victory, ours surely, and yet His.

2016 ed. 244pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170867586, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 238g

THE SEED OF THE WOMAN



Amazing Facts...Deeper Revelations from the Garden of Eden

Prof Chandrakumar Manickam

This book contains deep revelations of the intricacies of deception, and the sin factor that was passed

on from Lucifer to Adam in the Garden of

Eden. In the whole world, Jesus is the only person who has been called the Seed of the Woman because He was not born of the Seed of a Man. Thus, through His sinless blood He could cleanse us from sin. Third and fourth chapters of Genesis are fully expounded in relation to the rest of the Bible.

2016 ed. 60 pp. Rs.60 ISBN: 9788170867899, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 76g

GOD THE COMMUNION OF LOVE *A Reflection on the Love of God as expressed in Creation, Salvation and Sanctification* Francis Nwora



This book seeks to correct the wrong understanding of the word love by so many, especially amongst young people. This is done by going back to the very origin of Love which is God. It is from God that we can get

the right understanding of the word Love. That is the very reason why the book began right from the creation story to consider how God expressed his love to humanity. This book is good for all in that it presents practical application of the right expression of love regardless of one's social class.

2016 ed. 190 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9788170867593, Rights: World, 120x180mm, 119g

MERCY OF GOD Rayanna Govindu



82

This book is an humble effort to enable the readers to grasp and understand the ever flowing mercy of God in their lives. Study, prayer, meditation and contemplation on the Mercy of God, is valuable and helpful when we allow its effects to transform our lives. The study of God's mercy is useful, practical and if it is done with biblical understanding and pastoral application, it will surely make our lives meaningful and fruitful.

2016 ed. 100 pp. Rs.120 ISBN: 9788170867999, Rights: World, 140x210mm, 120g

HEALING THE TONGUE

Christopher Correya



The tongue can bless or curse, it can wound and sooth. It can speak the finest of the foulest things. In this book, the author brings out well the good and evil use of the tongue. He also rings out what James says

in chapter 3 verses 9-12. The author makes an attempt to drive home the entire spectrum of the tongue. The treatment of the subject is very Biblical and Catholic.

2006 ed. 42 pp. Rs.70 ISBN: 9798170864010, Rights: World, 115x180mm, 50g

PEACEWORK

Prayer Resistance Community Henri Nouwen



In the difficult times of fear, anxiety, war and terrorism the author's message in this book is needed more than ever. The author shows us how to celebrate life and to build communities in which love, forgiveness and

compassion bind us in solidarity within a wounded world.

2009 ed. 127 pp. Rs.130 ISBN: 9788170865018, Rights: Asia, 137x210mm, 150g

ATC PUBLISHERS CATALOGUE 2022

HEALING Francis MacNutt, PhD



For 25 years, this book has been primary resource for teachers, ministers, health care professionals and spiritual seekers. The additional insights contained in this revised edition are certain to encourage a new

generation of believers to trust in God's power to heal.

2016 ed. 266 pp. Rs.400 ISBN: 9788170862697, Rights: India, 140x210mm, 285g

GET WELL SOON! *Insights to Healing from God's Word* Dr Ponvanibhom I. Varghese



This book is dedicated to the well-being and speedy recovery of all those who are suffering from ill health and are in pain. Contains all scripture verses of healing with guidance to maintaining good health.

2008 ed. 77 pp. Rs.35 ISBN: 9788170864677, Rights: World, 110x180mm, 77g

VALUE EDUCATION



WHO IS A GOOD TEACHER/PRINCIPAL?

A Handbook for Every Educator and Educationalist Sr Mary Vishala, SND

This is an erudite and invaluable practical guide for educators and educationalists that blends with traditional values and trusted teaching truths along with today's trends and ideas to meet current and future challenges in education.

2012 ed. 94 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9788170866466, Rights: World, 180x240mm, 310g

WE SHALL OVERCOME

Values for an Integrated Personality Sr Mary Vishala, SND



The author, a well-experienced Educational Psychologist and Counsellor of youth has brought out this book, which discusses the basic values for an integrated personality. With her genuine love and under-

standing of today's youth, their doubts and their fears, the author discusses several issues which they have and which cause them confusion. This can be achieved only through a value-based education for our youth.

2017 ed. 158 pp. Rs.300 includes illustrations in colour

ISBN: 9788170867005, Rights: World, 205x270mm, 362g

INSPIRATIONAL

FILLIPISMS

3333 Maxims to Maximize your Life Dr. Prateep V. Philip, IPS



FILLIPISMS is a word coined by the author to christen his unique and original maxims that are simple, pithy, full of puns, metaphors, written mostly over the past ten years but

ATC PUBLISHERS 83

drawn from his three decades of experiences and reflection. It consists of 3333 maxims which incidentally breaks the record of maxims or sayings written by a single individual in any language which is recorded in the Asian Book of Records. The maxims have been organized into 33 chapters of 101 maxims each for the sake of convenience and referencing. The book covers all of life's most vital themes like leadership, faith, love, attitude, motivation and more.

2020 ed. 406 pp. Rs.599 ISBN: 9789388968409, 153x230mm, 409g Cover: Gold foiling and Embossing 33 colour pictures to visualize the theme Each chapter has a dedicated page for Personal Notes

30 DAYS TO A BETTER SELF AWARENESS

Derek Chong



In this book, the author carries forward his transformational work. Knowing that most people lead very busy lives, he presents readers with a single important topic/message each day they can easily read in 5-10

minutes (or less). He then invites them to reflect on the topic throughout their day, and provides reflection questions for those who would like to delve deeper. This book further helps readers to fill their life with laughter, significance and meaning.

2017 ed. 88 pp. Rs.200 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516060, 140x210mm, 139g

O YOUTH, YOU ARE PRECIOUS Contextual Reflections on Youth and Youth Ministry

A. John Baptist and M. David Stanly Kumar



The articles presented in this book are, in a way, the road map of the Synod of Bishops on the youth. They spell out the urgency and need for a modernized youth ministry and youth catechesis. The first section

elucidates the concern of the Church towards the youth mainly from the teachings of the Church. The second section highlights the biblical perspectives on youth by presenting various biblical role models and vocation narratives. The third section deals with youth ministry and biblical spirituality for youth. The articles such as 'Role of Prayer,' 'Faith and Faith Crisis in the Life of Youth' and 'Youth and Media' are very much related to the existential issues that the youth face today. It will enable the readers to understand the importance of youth in the mission of the Church.

2019 ed. 190 pp. Rs. 200 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516794, 140x210mm, 157g

678 SUCCESS MANTRAS Dr G Francis Xavier



This book contains the lofty, inspiring and motivational thoughts of the best authors/gurus of self-improvement globally. It will provide you the opportunity to fill your subconscious mind with positive

thoughts. Such thoughts are the seeds to achieve success in the garden of your life. It can be read in any way you like, not necessarily from beginning to the end. Open any page and go through the mantra that catches your attention. Understand and meditate upon it till it becomes part of you to grow in you. Adopting this method will surely help develop all the sterling virtues required for successful living.

2019 ed. 352 pp. Rs.820 ISBN: 9789388968102 Rights: World, Hardbound, 140x212mm, 472g

PURE MANHOOD

Jason Evert



How to become the man God wants you to be. Every day boys and young men are bombarded with messages and images that encourage them to make sexual impurity a way of life. This book will help them to see things

in a new light. It will give them the spiritual tools they need to stay pure—or to return to purity. Evert answers the most common questions boys have about women, sex, and dating, including... * How far is too far? * What's wrong with just thinking about it? * What's wrong with porn? You're not hurting anyone. * If she's willing to do it, why is it wrong? * What about safe sex? * Shouldn't I be free to do whatever I want? * How do I stay pure? Pure Manhood will be a priceless gift to both the young men who read it and to their future families.

2015 ed. 60 pp. Rs.50 Rights: Asia ISBN: 9788170867357, 110x170mm, 48g

PURE WOMANHOOD Crystalina Evert

The book focuses on the concerns and difficulties faced by girls on purity and chastity. Crys-



talina Evert addresses these challenges in a most engaging way through sharing her own experiences and how she eventually turned her life around. Whether the young women you know have yet to discover the

ways of the world or if they've already made mistakes and are heading down a destructive path, "Pure Womanhood" gives them the reasons—and the assurance—that chastity is the right choice and that it's never too late to start over. With her powerful testimony and blunt words of wisdom, she restores a young woman's hope for love. She shows that real love is possible, regardless of the past.

2015 ed. 54 pp. Rs.50 Rights: Asia ISBN: 9788170867340, 110x170mm, 45g

A TREASURY OF PEARLS

Sayings of Mgr Raymond F C Mascarenhas Compiled by Sr. Miriam BS



This book is an inspiring collection of selected sayings of Mgr Raymond Mascarenhas – the inspirational quotes of Mgr Raymond FC Mascarenhas that emerged from his profound spiritual depth and personal convic-

tions. It is indeed a treasure, to be pondered upon and to be implemented for our spiritual growth. The Spiritual wisdom available in this collection is edifying and enriching. They inculcate in us the spiritual awareness and strengthen us to live our life fruitfully on the path to holiness.

Also available in Konkani

2018 ed. 60 pp. Rs.100 Rights: World ISBN: English–9789386516732, 133x210mm, 92g Konkani–9789386516763, 133x210mm, 92g

THE EASIEST WAY TO GROW Messages You Will Be Glad to Know (Eng/Kan) Mabel Katz



This book consists of simple messages meant for all the little children and for the little children in the hearts of the big children. It will help them to see the nature with better perspective. The messages will also help

them open their eyes and hearts to remember the joy and peace that is their birthright which is around them, thus allowing them to be themselves, and in turn, become messengers of these ever present but often unseen and revolutionary truths.

2016 ed. 40 pp. Rs.180 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866725, 250x204mm, 114g

KEYS TO SUCCESS IN LIFE

Inspirational Collections for Everyday Reading (Volume 1)

Jose Panthaplamthottiyil



This anthology of inspirational stories will make you cry, laugh and more importantly, think about things that really matter. It delivers messages of faith, hope, love, compassion, gratitude, courage and trust to make

every day of your life more meaningful. With God as the pivotal point, the book teaches you that living is very different from merely existing and to live you need to submit yourself completely and willingly to the wisdom from above.

2012 ed. 335 pp. Rs.350 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788192457901, 140x210mm, 250g

A DISCOVERY *Psycho-Spiritual Personality Development* Felix Lobo, DDS



This book is simple, written in lucid style, interspersed with stories and anecdotes made up for interesting reading. It will guide us to carve a niche for ourselves in society and make our lives worth living. Personal-

ity development will invite us to have a sense of worth in ourselves and in others to build our life with a set of goals by breaking our ego and making our lives on inspiration to others.

2012 ed. 183 pp. Rs.175 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866367, 140x216mm, 230g

DISCOVER YOUR GENIUS *A Multi-Dimensional Self-Development Guide to Successful Living* Emmanuel Anthony Das



An inspiring and practical guide to help you discover your genius through seven steps. This book shows "how to create one's own road and succeed". If you wish to "develop your personality, Communicate

better, Become a good leader, Focus sharper, Give attention to health... then this book is a must read for you.

2006 ed. 226 pp. Rs.165 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170863823, 140x210mm, 270g

THE ART OF RESEARCH WRITING *A Handbook to Researchers & Guide* D.C. Sharma and Abraham Kunatholy CMI

This book is for researchers and guides alike, and it is 'must' book in every library. It is a



life-long companion and tool for a researcher for reference. It guides a student to acquire skills in using the glossary note making and collecting data. It helps to use the methods of research writing as well as thesis,

chater formation etc. it indicates where and how to put the reference matters, conclusion, glossary, appendix, bibliography etc. research is the backbone of any progress anywhere. In the same way, for a quality research and for its progress this book is a master/guide.

2017 ed. 79 pp. Rs.125 ISBN: 9788170864127, 140x210mm, 209g

ON YOUR VOYAGE

Jose Kariamadam



This is a medley of thoughts, personal and borrowed many little reflections on a variety of subjects. This will be a mine of wisdom for many, and a navigator (GPS), as we all journey through life. We all may

face different storms in our lives and the Lord's presence may not be felt. Our voyage can be dreadful and deathly; good and salutary thoughts, then, should come to our rescue. Here are some stray spiritual thoughts, couched in the author's personal philosophy and education.

2013 ed. 190 pp. Rs.200 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866886, 140x210mm, 203g

SHINING FAITH IN KANDHAMAL Anto Akkara

This is a book of revelation revealing the wounds of Christ in India. The martyrs



of Kandhamal reveal the wounds of faith in this land. The incarceration of the Christians in Kandhamal exposes the wounds suffered by the Christians in their own motherland for their faith. They were humiliat-

ed and tortured but they stood firm in their faith. This book bears testimony to their great faith, which inspired them to show the other cheek to their attackers.

2009 ed. 157 pp. Rs.150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9798170865246, 140x210mm, 204g

THE WORLD'S BEST INSIGHTS & MORALS FOR SUCCESSFUL LIVING Dr. G. Francis Xavier Ph.D.



This book consists of inspiring thoughts over 500 famous authors. And it contains the very best in the field of Self-improvement and inspires anyone to lead a moral and virtuous life. It is an invaluable book for

all those who are keen to lead a successful life filled with supreme joy and happiness.

2004 ed. 144 pp. Rs.90 Rights: World, 140x215mm, 195g



FARMER SUICIDE IN INDIA A Christian Response in the Light of a Compassionate Ethics Gigesh Thomas, TOR

Gigesh Thomas develops a normative and pastoral framework to the Church's activities



for suicide prevention and postvention on which professional care could be built on. His reflection is formed by the notions of compassion and empathy and their usefulness for withstanding shame that often leads to

suicide. He develops an appropriate ethical approach to the issue while upholding relevant Church' teachings, people's concerns taking into account the multi-faceted factors motivating suicide. This research will help in including a suicide prevention programme within the social and humanitarian agenda, thereby saving lives of vulnerable farmers through effective and efficient preventive actions.

2020 ed. 528 pp. Rs.600 ISBN: 9789388968454, 140x210mm, 400g

MEDIA AND SOCIETY

A Study of Media, Economics, Human Rights and Sociology Francis Arackal



This book is an attempt to bring together significant topics from Media, Economics, Human Rights and Sociology in one place. This book provide a useful reference to students, faculty, research-

ers and other interested readers interested in the tools of communication and public discourse and their influence on social thinking and community functioning. Main topics like globalization of media, ethical dimensions of investigative reporting, advertisement and the identity of women in India, social media as a tool of political communication, development and culture, human rights and more are discussed in this book. An elaborate index at the end helps the reader to refer the topics easily.

2018 ed. 396 pp. Rs.450 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516404, 140x210mm, 303g

IMPACT OF INNOVATIVE BIOMEDICAL METHODS OF TREATMENT AND RESEARCH UPON HUMAN LIFE IN INDIAN SOCIETY A Moral - Theological Approach John Vara



This book reflects today's new frontiers in medicine and their corresponding discussions concretely on moral issues in medical care and treatment. In a practice-oriented application, current ethical challenges

are discussed relating to the biomedical research methods and treatment with a particular reference to research on human beings and reproductive medicine. This book provides both substantive direction to humankind going in a moral wilderness surrounded by biomedical advancements as well as support to the traditions of medicine and its criterion for a responsible, ethical assessment of the biomedical progress towards ethics of life with a unique character of the biblical image of man. This book, therefore, marks a feature of the specific implication of the Christian values in the field of biomedical research to administer in this sector of biomedicine for the good of every human being.

2019 ed. 464 pp. Rs.500 ISBN: 9789388968157 Rights: World, 138x210mm, 352g

DANGERS OF THE NEW AGE *A Movement that Strikes at the Root of the Faith* Binita Jacob



Binita Jacob makes an honest attempt to counteract the present trends of the 'New Age' which 'though pleasant to the eyes' are often destructive to the human person. She is explicit with regard to what sets the

Christian faith apart in the context of religious syncretism and the resultant New Age ideology. She also explores the essence of the Christian Faith and the glory of God and man. The glory of God consists in the realization of His manifestation and communication of His goodness, for which the world was created. Her work becomes relevant, as she judiciously delineates the consequences of NAM both in the society at large and Church in particular. The farsighted insights shared in this study are highly beneficial to delineate the NAM, the silent killer of the Christian faith. This study will function as a handbook for every Christian believer who wants to know the alarming impact of NAM in depth and detail.

2019 ed. 184 pp. Rs.250 ISBN: 9789388968164 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 163g

POLITICS OF CASTE DYNAMICS Edited by Ambrose Pinto



This book consists of the proceedings of the National Seminar held by St Aloysius Degree College, on "Caste in contemporary India". The Essays presented in the seminar are put together in this volume to explore the revival of caste in state and society. The exercise made by St Aloysius Degree College during the national seminar has generated new themes for discussion to explore a national concern.

2017 ed. 142 pp. Rs.150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516152, 140x210mm, 161g

FIELDWORK IN SOCIAL WORK EDUCATION

A Manual for Educators and Students Joselyn T. Lobo



Having had almost three decades of experience in guiding undergraduates and postgraduate students of social work, Author brings into the book, apart from material from referred sources, his own experience

and reflections. The book provides guidelines for fieldwork practicum in its various dimensions. While the first chapter provides an overview of fieldwork, the second chapter summarises the different components of fieldwork. The major settings including community, health, education, child care, correctional and corporate are explained in chapter three. The remaining chapters deal with orientation visits, study tours, recording, supervision and evaluation. The Annexures in most chapters provide guidelines and formats which are of immense use for students.

2017 ed. 114 pp. Rs.150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516176, 140x210mm, 154g

PSYCHOLOGY AND COUNSELLING

THE BAREFOOT COUNSELLOR *A Primer in Building Helping Relationships* Joe Currie, SJ



Among numerous books on counselling, this book is a perennial best-seller. It is prescribed for study in theological colleges too. Its continued popularity is due to jargon-free language and clarity of presentation of the

basic requirements for effective counselling. Moreover, the book explores the attitudes necessary for mental health. It is an effective guide for anyone who wishes to be a counsellor.

2008 Reprint ed. 190 pp. Rs.200 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170860327, 140x210mm, 221g

CRISIS COUNSELLING *A Guide for Pastors and Professionals* Scott Floyd



The author helps readers understand the nature of crisis events, how individuals are impacted, and how to best provide help during and following times of trauma, loss, and grief. Tough intended for the profession-

al and pastoral counsellors, it offers definitions of all concepts, making it accessible to lay readers. Specific examples from Scripture and everyday life abound. Specialized topics include how to work with children and teenagers in crisis circumstances and how to develop a crisis response team in a church setting. The concluding chapter helps readers deal with the stress, burnout, and secondary trauma that often accompanies crisis ministry and counselling.

2011 ed. 280 pp. Rs.200 Rights: India ISBN: 9788170866213, 140x210mm, 200g



SHIBIRADATAGALU

Compiled by Dr. Prakash Monteiro



An inviting and enjoyable collection of games and group activities for families, church groups, and people of all ages. It is a mixture of old favourites and new innovations, arranged in 17 distinct categories for easy

accessibility. This book includes 521 games with a complete explanation of each game.

2020 ed, 186 pp. Rs.175 ISBN: 9789388968423, 135x210mm, 206g

PLAYBACK

The Sports Legends of Bangalore Stanley Carvalho



The book puts together with life stories of the sports legends of Bangalore who brought glory to the city with their achievements in national and international competitions. It brings back memories and helps to

relive nostalgic moments. There are extraordinary stories, as informative as they are inspiring, illustrating their triumphs and tribulations on their way to the top, in pursuit of nothing but excellence, their dreams and the love of sport. Each story with knowledge and authenticity will admirably help to create an evocative memoir of the 30 sports legends before they fade from memory. The book includes photos of each sports legend.

2019 ed. 272 pp. Rs.300 ISBN: 9789388968171 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 216g

BALLALARAYANA DURGA *Untapped Eco-Tourism Potential of Chikkamagaluru District Karnataka* J.W Lobo (Joe Wilson Lobo)



Chikkamagaluru district forms a part of the formidable Western ghats mountains range - accorded the UNESCO World Heritage status – and is older than the Himalayas. Chikkamagaluru district is also

known as the cradle of coffee cultivation in India with the Muslim sufi saint Baba Budan planting coffee seeds brought from Mecca in the Chandragiri hills region in 1670 and the place gaining popularity as Bababudangiri. It was famous for the export of iron ore from the Kudremukh Iron Ore Co. Ltd. Thus, it has its own unique place in Karnataka and across the country for a variety of reasons. This book on Ballalarayana Durga and Sri Kalabhairaveshwara temple is a glowing testimony to the greatness and richness of our historical past and cultural heritage.

2019 ed. 129 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789388968027 Rights: World, 138x209mm, 116g

VIBRANT HEALTH *Through Yogic Therapy Nature Cure and Grandma's Home Remedies* Dr G. Francis Xavier, PhD



This book is written based on the personal experience of the author. Several techniques offered here are tested and proven to maintain vibrant health. The techniques are so simple that one can practice on a day-

to-day basis. The treatments suggested are totally harmless and free of any reaction and side effects. Take them as preventive measures and maintaining-health-project and devote time for it. The success quotient (SQ) should be measured not in terms of your Possession or Position but in terms of the state of your Health and Happiness.

2016 ed. 189 pp. Rs.200 Rights: World, ISBN: 9798170865482, 138x210mm, 165g

CREATING THE 25TH HOUR *Time Management as Personal Management (Managing Oneself in Time)* Francis P. Xavier, SI



Time management is to discern and to distinguish what is urgent and important and then to prioritize so that one can concentrate on things that need one's personal attention and concentration. Time manage-

ment is not just external or result-oriented but is also internally based. In this work, a formula with ingredients of personal attitude and aptitude with the hope that one will be able to achieve much within a short time is evolved, for time management is just managing oneself in time.

2019 ed. 180 pp. Rs.200 ISBN: 9789388968218 Rights: World, 140x210mm, 150g

FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING & ANALYSIS WITHOUT DEBIT AND CREDIT

A Revolutionary Innovation in Accounting Dr G. Francis Xavier, PhD



This book is an attempt to remove all the complicated aspects in Financial Accounting and Analysis. This book is written in a very simple language that anyone can understand Financial Accounting and Anal-

ysis without the usage of Debit and Credit. And it will empower you to handle all problems relating to Financial Accountants and Financial Controllers.

2012 ed. 366 pp. Rs.280 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866619, 140x210mm, 315g

DON'T DANCE TO THE TUNES OF NURSES IN HOSPITALS

Just Drink the World's Best Water–Practise Ten Self-Healing Therapies Dr G. Francis Xavier, PhD



Our body is a vehicle which helps to achieve our goals and objectives. While we focus on our goals it is also important that we pay attention to the body that helps us to achieve it. To enjoy all pleasures of

life one should have excellent health. This book provides you the necessary techniques through Ten Self-healing Therapies to achieve this result. The author has culled out the best techniques which are very simple to practice but bringing profound impact on your overall health and happiness.

2016 ed. 232 pp. Rs.250 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170867975, 140x210mm, 249g

SLAVES OF SULTANS

Alan Machado (Prabhu)



This Book is a vivid descent into the historical period when European States fought Indian rulers with arms and ideologies for India's riches and people. Portugal's Estado da India and Tipu's saltanat-i-khudadad

attempted to replace their religion, customs, and language with those of the State and make them totally dependent on it, in effect, converting them into slaves of the state. The author dedicates the book to innumerable, nameless victims enslaved by alien peoples and ideologies, by sultans of their little worlds.

2015 ed. 432 pp. Rs.500 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789380739939, 140x210mm, 334g

DEUTSCHE SPRACHE GERMAN LANGUAGE

Elementary Grammar and Exercises (5th Revised Edition)

Antony Kolencherry



This book deals with elementary grammar and the basics of the German language. It is prepared for an easy buy a serious study of the German language doing full justice to the essential of the grammar. It serves as

an easy reference meant for students, business

people and tourists. Grammar being an important tool for learning a language, emphasis has been laid on grammatical explanations with easy exercises.

2008 ed. 194 pp. Rs.150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788185812137, 140x210mm, 244g

WLF WINSON'S MAGIC FORMULA FOR ACQUIRING WEALTH Brian Joseph Corrie & MC Winson



Any business has its ups and downs. When we have challenges we are careful not to let strife and anger get the upper hand. We suppress them at all costs simultaneously expressing gratitude to our clients and to all

those who we are indebted to. Winson's magic formula is the greatest discovery in history. It is elegantly simple, effortlessly learnable and profoundly effective. This method is already shared and have found it to work consistently, predictably and quickly.

2013 ed. 184 pp. Rs.220 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866398, 140x210mm, 158g

BANGALORE BLUE

A Bunch of Nostalgic Tales for and by True-Blue Bangaloreans Stanley Carvalho



The 30-odd pieces in Bangalore Blue evoke a nostalgic picture of the Garden City by drawing on the varied perspectives of different people from various walks of life who love and live in Bangalore. These inspira-

tional, educative, informative and historical vignettes are infused with the passion that the

contributors feel for a city they have lived in and grown to love. Bangalore Blue beautifully records for posterity a portrait of Bangalore that is part of our collective memories.

2013 ed. 220 pp. Rs.250 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866671, 140x210mm, 222g

PAST & CURIOUS *Forty Tales of Good Old Bangalore* Stanley Carvalho



The book gives readers a peek into the wistful, quaint charm and old world allure of the once beautiful Bangalore. What gives it a unique cachet are the wonderfully vivid illustrations by the gifted cartoonist Paul

Fernandes, a true blue Bangalorean with a keen eye and funny bone. This book threads together some forty stories, in two parts, that embodies an era that has seemingly gone forever. The stories are based on real experiences, personal nostalgia or memory, talking to people, old photographs and articles to make it an immersive experience for readers. The second part comprises some of the 'middles' published over the years in the Deccan Herald, Bangalore's own newspaper.

2016 ed. 176 pp. Rs.300 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170867920, 140x210mm, 222g

COMPENDIUM OF OVER 9,000 CHRISTIAN NAMES

COMPENDIUM OF OVER 9,000 CHRISTIAN NAMES



Meaning, Sources and Their Background Percival Fernandez

This Compendium of over 9,000 Christian Names has been compiled with names along with meanings and background of names where available, to assist parents who seek to give a meaningful name to their child. The aim of the compiler is to assist parents in making choice of a name which their child will love and treasure all through life!

2009 Reprint. 181 pp. Rs.250 Rights: World, ISBN: 9798170864515, 140x210mm, 159g

BETTER SCHOOLING BETTER PARENTING

Jose Kariamadam, CMI



The book presents facts with inspiring anecdotes, memorable quotations and most of all the wealth of personal experience of the writer with his insights which is convincing. At once compassionate and practical in

his approach, this book also deals with imparting Moral Science. Those who search for new pearls in the sea of knowledge will find each chapter of this book an oyster that contains shinning gems worth picking up and storing in gold box of memory.

2001 ed. 176 pp. Rs.65 Rights: World, ISBN: 8170862663, 137x213mm, 224g

SMILES AND CHUCKLES

Best Jokes that the Clergy, the Religious and the Laity can tell on any Occasion (2 Volumes)



Compiled by Fred M. Pais

This book is a compilation of jokes that the clergy, the religious and the laity can tell on any occasion. The aim is to point out that the life of the priest or the religious is rich in real humour, and that the best jokes are clean ones.

2005 ed. 194 pp. Rs.60 per set Rights: World Vol. I: ISBN: 8170860946, 123x182mm, 75g Vol. II: ISBN: 8170861934, 123x183mm, 75g

SPECIAL OFFER BOOKS AT 40% DISCOUNT

ONGOING GROWTH AND PRESENT MISSION

Canadian Religious Conference



The title of this book gives the theme of the CRC General Assembly held in May 1986. The intention was to carry into the realm of ongoing formation the investigation on initial formation undertaken in 1982. The

approach was marked by two main thrusts: the continual growth of individuals and groups as the final goal of all formational activity and the close and dynamic connection to be developed between growth and mission.

1988 ed. 130 pp. Rs. 30 ISBN: 8170861446, 140x214mm, 118g

LITURGICAL RENEWAL IN INDIA *Before and After Second Vatican Council* Jesudhasan Michael



The author presents the efforts by the Church in India at various levels from the promulgation of the Constitution On Sacred Liturgy to implementing the Liturgical Renewal proposed by the Second Vatican Council. While the extensive use of the Documents makes it authentic. At the same time the difficulties, the problems and the challenges faced by the Church in India in the process of Inculturation is vividly brought out.

2004 ed. 88 pp. Rs. 45 Rights: World, ISBN: 8170863082, 140x213mm, 95g

THREE PILLARS OF BENEDICTINE SPIRITUALITY

Fr. James Thattamparamban OSB



This book explores the depth and beauty of Benedictine spirituality. If we look into the history of Benedictines, we could see millions of Christians followed his spirituality and experienced peace of heart.

In this book the author elaborates on the art of Benedictine spirituality placed on the three pillars Lectio Divina, Prayer and Work.

2011 ed. 72 pp. Rs. 120 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170865988, 141x215mm, 123g

DEATH THE SECRET OF LIFE *A Guide to John's Gospel* Philip Pereira



The death that the Lord Jesus died qualifies us to live the life that He came to offer. His death is the gateway for eternal life. But to experience this eternal life on earth we are called to die to our self-life. That is

the essence of carrying our cross daily. This book helps one to discover the secret of how these two deaths can give you abundant life that Jesus came to offer. This book is a clarion call for the present day Church which is being inundated with prosperity theory and is experiencing Esau syndrome. To help people study and understand the simple but beautiful truths, written by the beloved disciple John, Br. Philip Pereira has written another book, which will be an eye-opener for many.

2017 ed. 212 pp. Rs. 150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9789386516008, 140x210mm, 232g

A HIDDEN PEARL Spirituality of St. Jeanne Jugan Anil Gomes



A timely book about a Saint of our time which explains the favour Jeanne Jugan found with God. She is a pearl and a gift of God to the world. The chapters gently unfold the hidden pearl and place it on a

mountain top for all to see and emulate. The book is a testimony of divine encounter in the service of the aged.

2009 ed. 103 pp. Rs. 100 Rights: World, ISBN: 9798170865222, 140x214mm, 133g

MISSIONARY COMMUNICATION

Edited by Sebastian Periannan



Missionary Communication is sharing of faith with others beyond the Christian community. Pastoral Communication is concerned about the Christian communication in pastoral ministry which attends,

like a shepherd to the flock. Evangelizing Communication, however, looks beyond the

boundaries of the Church to share Christ's Spirit with all peoples of good will. This book will be source of inspiration for all the pastoral and missionary workers, researchers, and scholars in the Vineyard of Our Lord.

2012 ed. 277 pp. Rs. 300 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170865933, 140x214mm, 305g

HARVESTING FROM THE ASIAN SOIL Towards an Asian Theology Vimal Tirimanna CSsR



This is a Festschrift to mark the 25th year of the Office of Theological Concerns (OTC) (which was formerly known as the Theological Advisory Commission (TAC), of the Federation of Asian Bishops' Confer-

ences (FABC). It is a collection of theological and pastoral articles by some of the leading Asian theologians and other experts on Asian Churches. In order to highlight the unique role which the same Editor entitled Sprouts of Theology from the Asian Soil (2007).

2011 ed. 324 pp. Rs. 300 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170866039, 140x210mm, 420g

OUR SLUMS – MIRROR A SYSTEMIC MALADY

An Empirical Case Study of Bangalore Slums Godwin Shiri



This volume is the outcome of a mirror empirical case study conducted in Bangalore. The findings reveal the horrendous condition in which a large section of urban population live.

1999 ed. 131 pp. Rs. 80 ISBN: 8170862396, 140x213mm, 180g

CATECHISING THROUGH LOVE *The Catechetical contributions of St. Augustine* Abhilash Gregory



In this book Fr. Abhilash Gregory takes up a formidable challenge, and successfully faces it, venturing into what is practically uncharted territory. He has concentrated on the relevant teachings of St. Au-

gustine will help us to systematize the current faith formation. Fr. Abhilash Gregory in faith formation in the light of the General Directory for Catechesis which is the present manual for catechesis that provides fundamental theological and pastoral principles for the better orienting the ministry of Catechesis.

2013 ed. 164 pp. Rs. 110 Rights: World, ISBN: 97881708666640, 141x211mm, 190g

VIRTUE IN DIVERSE TRADITIONS An Introduction George Olivera



To remind us that virtue is virtue and vice is vice one needs the philosopher and the theologian to explicate and convince. Fr George Olivera succeeds in doing so with this book. The book takes a panoramic view of

virtue across several disciplines and religions and rewards with knowledge and insight.

1998 ed. 278 pp. Rs. 150 Rights: World, ISBN: 9788170862154, 140x210mm, 280g

ESSENTIAL CATHOLIC BOOKS

Sl. No	Title	Publisher	Price (Rs)	Tick
	Liturgy			
	ESV-CE - English Standard Version – Catholic Edition (Approved by the CCBI for use in Liturgy)	АТС		
1	· ESV-CE -HB - Pocket Size		275	
	· ESV-CE -HB - Regular Size		400	
	· ESV-CE -HB -Large Size		600	
	Lectionary (3 Volumes)		9000	
	• Volume 1 – Sundays and Solemnities	ССВІ		
2	• Volume 2 – Proper of Time			
	 Volume 3 – Proper of Saints/ Commons/ Ritual Masses/ Masses for various needs/ Masses for the Dead/ Votive Masses 			
3	Book of The Gospels	CCBI	3000	
4	Passion Narratives – <i>Readings in narrative format</i>	ССВІ	120	
5	The Order of Confirmation	CCBI	400	
6	The Order of Celebrating Marriage	CCBI	400	
7	The Roman Missal	CCBI	700	
8	The Weekday Missal	HARPER COLLINS	2400	
9	The Sunday Missal	HARPER COLLINS	1300	

			i	
10	Directives for the Celebration of the Liturgy	CCBI	150	
11	Liturgy of the Hours (4 Volumes)	NBCLC	5000	
12	The Divine Office (3 Volumes)	HARPER COLLINS	9000	
13	Pocket Ritual	NBCLC	115	
14	Everyday Prayer	TPI	320	
15	A Shorter Morning & Evening Prayer	HARPER COLLINS	600	
16	Everyday Prayer (Kannada)	ATC	250	
17	Enchiridion Symbolorum - Compendium of Creeds, Definitions, and Declarations of Matters of Faith and Morals	ATC	3000	
18	William Barclay's The New Daily Study Bible (17 Volumes)	TPI	2000	
19	The New Jerome Biblical Commentary	TPI	800	
20	The Jerome Biblical Commentary for the 21st Century (Foreword by Pope Francis)	Bloomsbury	2599	
21	The International Bible Commentary	TPI	650	
22	Liturgical Books Translation-Adaptation- Publication	ССВІ	100	
23	The Rite of Institution of Catechists: With Antiquum Ministerium, Ministeria Quaedam & Spiritus Domini	ССВІ	150	

Apostolic Letters / Church Documents				
24	Fratelli Tutti: On Fraternity and Social Friendship	ССВІ	110	
25	Directory for Catechesis	CCBI	250	
26	Strong in the Face of Tribulation: His Words during the Coronavirus Pandemic	ССВІ	300	
27	Pastoral Conversion	ССВІ	200	
28	Celebrating the Word of God: Apostolic Letters <i>Aperuit Illis</i> and <i>Scriptuare Sacrae</i> <i>Affectus</i>	ССВІ	160	
29	Beloved Amazon: Apostolic Exhortation <i>Querida Amazonia</i>	ССВІ	100	
30	For A Synodal Church: Communion, Participation and Mission - Preparing for the Synod of Bishops 202 <i>3-The Vademecum</i>	ССВІ	150	
31	May They All Be One: Ecumenism in Catholic Perspective	ССВІ	400	
32	Liturgical Formation of the People of God: Apostolic Letter <i>Desiderio Desideravi</i>	ССВІ	60	
	Teachings of the Cathol	ic Church		
33	The Code of Canon Law	TPI	320	
34	Vatican Council II (Vol 1) Conciliar and Post Conciliar Documents	ST. PAULS	450	
35	Vatican Council II (Vol 2) More Post – Conciliar Documents	ST. PAULS	400	
36	Catechism For First Holy - Communion (Revised Edition)	ST. PAULS	20	

37	Catechism of the Catholic Church (PB)	TPI	400
38	Compendium - Catechism of the Catholic Church	VAIGARAI	110
	Youcat Series		
39	Youcat (English)	ATC	500
40	Youth Bible of the Catholic Church	ATCP	500
41	Youcat Confirmation Book	ATC	250
42	Youcat Confirmation Handbook	ATC	350
43	Youcat Youth Prayer Book	ATC	400
44	Youcat Study Guide	ATC	300
45	Docat - What to do?	ATC	350
	Best Sellers		
46	Marriage Instruction: Theological and Canonical	ATCP	250
47	Canon Law on Pre-Nuptial Preparation and Marriage Celebration	ATCP	250
48	Formation: A New Paradigm for the Future	ATCP	400
49	Christmas (Kannada): <i>Thathva</i> , <i>Artha mathu Mahathva</i>	ATCP	120
50	Honest to God: The Mystery of God in Christianity	ATCP	200
51	Husband, Father, Worker: Questions and Answers About Saint Joseph	ATCP	120
52	Lord The Air Smells Good: Felicitation volume in honour of Fr. Paul Jackson SJ	ATCP	400

	1			
53	Seeing Salvation: Christian Art: Mirror of Salvation	ATCP	150	
54	Forgiveness and Inner Healing	ATCP	75	
55	Life Beyond	ATCP	150	
56	Why Did God Create You	ATCP	70	
57	From The Angel's Blackboard	ATC	350	
58	In The Fullness of Time: Christ-Centered Wisdom for the Third Millennium	ATC	200	
59	Lift up Your Heart: A Guide to Spiritual Peace	АТС	300	
60	Peace of Soul	ATC	300	
61	Simple Truths: Thinking Life Through with Fulton J. Sheen	ATC	160	
62	The Joy of Priesthood	ATC	250	
63	With Open Hands	ATC	150	
64	Beloved Amazon: Apostolic Exhortation Querida Amazonia	ССВІ	100	
65	Celebrating the Word of God: Apostolic Letters <i>Aperuit Illis</i> and <i>Scriptuare Sacrae</i> <i>Affectus</i>	ССВІ	160	
66	Christ is Alive - Apostolic Exhortation <i>Christus Vivit</i>	ССВІ	250	
67	Fratelli Tutti: On Fraternity and Social Friendship	ССВІ	110	
68	Healing the World: Life after the Pandemic	ССВІ	150	

69	Strong in the Face of Tribulation: His Words during the Coronavirus Pandemic	CCBI	300
70	Our Father: Pope Francis	NITIKA DON Bosco	120
71	Pope Francis: From the End of The Earth (HB)	ATC	700
72	Pope Francis: Happiness in this Life	BLUEBIRD BOOKS FOR LIFE	599
	Prayer & Adoration	Books	
73	Do This in Memory of Me: Understanding and Celebrating the Eucharist	ATCP	500
74	The Paschal Mystery and Paschal Celebrations	ATCP	300
75	Jesus' Last Drops of Blood and Water	ATCP	150
76	Prayers For Committed Christians	ATCP	125
77	Wake Up, Holiness is Possible, Go for It: Significant Insights from the Lives of some Saints	ATCP	100
78	In The Silence: Meditations for Eucharistic Adoration	ATC	150
79	With Open Hands	ATC	150
80	Challenges in Prayer: A Classic with A New Introduction	ATC	130
81	3 Minutes Daily Meditation For 30 Days: Do it Yourself Guided Meditation	ATCP	100

82	Roaming Through the Rosary	ATC	60
83	Open The Door: A Journey to the True Self	ATC	250
84	The Week Sanctified	ATC	250
85	Reflection Capsules Volume II: On the Gospels for Cycle C	SFS PUBLICATIONS	350
86	I Am Joseph - A Soul- Stirring Novel on St. Joseph	KRISTU JYOTI PUBLICATIONS	250
87	On the Wings of Love: Meditations	ATC	45
88	Peace Work: Prayer, Resistance, Community	ATC	100
89	Our Lives in Wonderful Light: Equality, Dignity and Priesthood of all the Members of the Church	ATC	140
90	Healing	ATC	400
91	Montfortian Spirituality	ATCP	150
92	Relics From the Crucifixion: Where They Went and How They Got There	ATCP	150
93	St Anthony of Padua: A Biography and Biblical Devotions in Honour of St. Anthony	ATCP	100

COMING SOON

CALLED TO SERVE Cardinal Oswald Gracias - Life, Work, The Church



Steadfast in service, humble and inspiring in his demeanour, people-centered and humane in his actions, an ordinary youth from a Bombay suburb went on to become an extraordinary leader of the Church. When

Cardinal Oswald Gracias entered priesthood in 1970, it was with the simple belief to follow the will of God without question. What unfolded was a cascade of ecclesial experiences, touching upon a wide canvas of roles across several ministries in the Roman Catholic Church, living the purpose he was called for. This autobiographical interview gives us a deeper insight into his origins, his influential body of work, and a life lived in the footsteps of Christ. It is a tribute to his 50 years as a Priest and 25 years as a Bishop.

THE ROMAN MISSAL – CHAPEL EDITION

Published by Conference of Catholic Bishops of India



Renewed by Decree of The Most Holy Second Ecumenical Council of The Vatican Promulgated by Authority of Pope Paul VI and Revised at The Direction of Pope John Paul II. This Chapel Edition of the

Roman Missal is For Use in the Dioceses of the India and has been Approved by the CCBI. It is inclusive of all the Indian Saints with their proper Masses.

Special Features:

Large, easy-to-read type Two Colour printing (Red+Black) Printed and reinforced end papers 42 sturdy and functional tabs 5 Satin ribbon markers to add an elegant finishing touch Red cover material with gold foiling A durable sewn binding that is carefully crafted to ensure the highest standards Red Edging Pages: 1216 Size: 170 x 230mm

NATIONAL CURRICULUM FOR VALUE EDUCATION (NCVE) – Value Education Series

This series of books is categorised into four, according to the grade level of the students. Each classification is given a suitable title. The unique feature of this series is that each value is presented in a lesson plan format with purposeful and action-oriented objectives to aid the teachers. This includes real life stories, real life incidents and current events which are relevant to each value. This is followed by reflection, experience, sharing, and other purposeful and interactive activities. Students are guided to go deep into each value, to appreciate it, and to feel the need to inculcate and live it in their daily life.

1. Our Beautiful World: Primary, Classes 1 to 4

2. We are the World: Upper Primary, Classes 5 to 8

3. Values & Life Skills: High School, Classes 9 & 10

4. Successful Living: Higher Secondary, Classes 11 & 12

For Orders contact

Lр

ATC PUBLISHERS LLP

St Mary's Block, Archdiocesan Pastoral Center No. 5, Nandidurga Road, Benson Town, Bengaluru 560046, India Tel: +91-80-25491999, 25492999 Mobile: +91 9686627099 Email: info@atcpublishers.com Website: www.joyofgifting.com

Joy of Gifting

Joy of Gifting has the best collection of Holy Bibles, Biblical Commentaries & Dictionaries including books on Scripture, Theology, Philosophy, Spirituality, Homiletics, Counselling and Psychology, Children's Books and Religious Articles – all under one roof.



Full integrated E-Commerce website



Multicurrency option with payments in 4 global currencies and all major Credit Cards, Debit Cards, NEFT, Google Pay etc.,



Quickly and Easily find products using the interactive search bar



www.joyofgifting.com

Email: support@atcpublishers.com Mobile: +91-9108208999